Science. Applied to Life.™



Product catalogue 2024

3M United Kingdom PLC 3M Ireland Limited

Personal Safety

Valid from 01.11.2024

The information in this catalogue is current at the date of publication. Products availability may be amended by 3M from time to time. 3M is not liable in case of any errors or omissions.



Table of Contents

Respiratory Protection

| Disposable Respirators | 10 |
|--|----|
| Half Mask Respirators | 13 |
| Full Face Respirators | 16 |
| Cartridges & Filters | 18 |
| Respirator Fit Testing | 21 |
| Reusable Respirator Parts & Accessories | 27 |
| Powered Air Respirator Systems | 35 |
| Supplied Air Respirator Systems | 40 |
| Hoods & Headgear | 42 |
| Powered & Supplied Air Parts & Accessories | 44 |

Detection & Monitoring Equipment

| Monitor Badges 5 | 54 |
|------------------|----|
|------------------|----|

Hearing Protection

| Earplugs | 65 |
|--------------------|----|
| Earplug Dispensers | 71 |
| Earmuffs | 72 |
| Hygiene Kits | 77 |
| Validation | 78 |

Protective Communications

| In-ear Headsets | 84 |
|---|----|
| Over-ear Headsets | 86 |
| Protective Communications Parts & Accessories | 94 |

Head & Face Protection

| Safety Helmets | 102 |
|----------------|-----|
| Salety Heimets | 102 |

Table of Contents

| Faceshields | 110 |
|-----------------------------|-----|
| Head Protection Accessories | 112 |

Eye Protection

| Safety Glasses | 119 |
|--------------------------------|-----|
| Safety Goggles | 130 |
| Protective Eyewear Accessories | 133 |

Welding Safety

| Welding Helmets | 139 |
|----------------------------------|-----|
| Welding Helmet & Respirator Sets | 143 |
| Welding Filters | 146 |
| Welding Parts & Accessories | 149 |

Apparel & Workwear

| Coveralls | 158 |
|--------------------------------|-----|
| Lab Coats | 165 |
| Protective Apparel Accessories | 166 |

Fall Protection

| Anchorage | 170 |
|---------------------------|-----|
| Carabiners | 171 |
| Full Body Harnesses | 172 |
| Harness Accessories | 175 |
| Energy-absorbing Lanyards | 176 |
| Positioning Lanyards | 177 |
| Self-retracting Lifelines | 178 |
| Rope Grabs | 179 |
| Tripods | 179 |



Tool Fall Protection

50 Years of Health and Safety Leadership



Get safety facts & tips from 3M experts



To provide and maintain the correct safety levels can be a challenge, hindering your health and safety process. Our safety experts are ready to share the latest facts and practical tips in a new series of free, complimentary webinars.



Sign up to watch on-demand or access live webinars!

3M[™] Respiratory Protection Solutions

Disposable Respirators



Disposable respirators are an excellent choice for workplaces where cleaning and maintenance is not practical.

Constructed from advanced materials, including 3M[™] Advanced Electret Filter Media, 3M[™] Disposable Respirators are designed for comfort and protection, allowing your team to give their best.

Reusable Respirators



Reusable respirators can help to reduce cost and waste^{*} in workplaces where regular cleaning and maintenance is possible.

Designed to be easy-to-use and utilising comfortable, durable materials, 3M[™] Reusable Respirators will help to give your team confidence in their protection.

Powered and Supplied Air Respirators



Powered and supplied air respirators can integrate head, eye, face, hearing and respiratory protection, while keeping your team comfortable for long periods.

Designed to be adaptable for different conditions, 3M[™] Powered and Supplied Air Respirators will help to protect your team in demanding environments.

*Compared to daily usage and disposal of disposable respirators, when the reusable respirator is properly maintained.

| | Disposable Respirators | Reusable Respirators | Powered and Supplied Air Respirators |
|---|---------------------------|-------------------------|---|
| Can provide protection from particulate hazards (e.g. dust, mists, metal fumes) | ~ | \checkmark | ~ |
| Can provide protection from gas and vapour hazards (e.g. solvents) | × | ~ | ~ |
| Requires cleaning and maintenance | × | \checkmark^1 | ~ |
| Options for wearers who have facial hair | × | × | ~ |
| Options for companies who prefer not to face-fit test ² | × | × | \checkmark^2 |

1. Maintenance-free options are available. For example the 3M[™] Maintenance Free Reusable Respirator 4000+ Series.

2. Face-fit testing is a legal requirement in some countries, and is always 3M recommended best-practice, for tight-fitting respirators.



Selecting a Filtering Facepiece Respirator



Nominal Protection Factor (NPF): The theoretical protection level of a respirator based on laboratory measured performance data.

Types of Filtering Facepiece Respirator



3M[™] Flat-Fold Respirators

- Ultra soft, flexible and comfortable fit resulting from the multiple panel design
- Comfort Series Flat Fold only: Individually packed, foldable design prevents contamination before use and allows easy storage



3M™ Cup-Shaped Respirators

- Convex shape, nose clip and twin strap design
- Easy to fit
- Durable, collapse resistant shell



3M™ Cool Flow™ Valve

Effective removal of heat buildup provides a cooler and more comfortable wear

- Provides longer continuous wear time
- Reduces risk of fogging of spectacles and eyewear



3M[™] Buckle Strap Respirators

- Robust and durable design provides multishift capability and secure feel
- Adjustable braided headbands
- Soft inner face-seal improves comfort

Disposable Respirators

Focus

3M[™] Aura Particulate Respirators 9300+Gen3

3M[™] Aura[™] Particulate Respirator 9300+Gen3 Series is the third generation of the best-selling 3M[™] Aura[™] flat fold respirator.

- Original 3-panel, flat-fold design fits a wide range of face shapes and sizes
- 3M[™] Cool Flow[™] Comfort Valve allows a greater percentage of warm, exhaled air to escape, helping to increase your comfort. *compared to 3M[™] Aura[™] 9300+ equivalent model
- 3M[™] Advanced Electret (filter) Media helps you breathe easier

| ÷ | 1 |
|---|---|
| | 1 |
| | - |
| | 1 |

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100134313 | 9322+GEN3 | 3M [™] Aura [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9322+Gen3 | 120 | Each |
| 7100138120 | 9322+GEN3SP | 3M™ Aura™ Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9322+Gen3-SP | 40 | Each |
| 7100134314 | 9332+GEN3 | 3M [™] Aura [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 9332+Gen3 | 120 | Each |
| 7100138357 | 9332+GEN3SP | 3M™ Aura™ Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 9332+Gen3-SP | 40 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Aura[™] Particulate Respirators 9300+ Series

3M[™] Aura[™] Particulate Respirators 9300+ Series has an ergonomic, flat-fold, 3-panel design featuring a low breathing resistance filter media. Available in FFP1, FFP2 and FFP3 protection levels, and with valved and unvalved models, our respirators feature an innovative chin tab for easy adjustments and an embossed, sculpted upper panel to help reduce eyewear fogging.

- Product contains recycled content: 3M[™] Aura[™] Particulate Respirators 9312+, 9322+ and 9332+ contain at least 25 % recycled content*
- Packaging contains recycled content: At least 30% recycled content in individual product wrap, 100% recycled content in primary carton and 76% recycled content in shipper case*
- *Claims apply to products produced since 01/04/2024. Product: 3M[™] Aura[™] Particulate Respirators 9312+, 9322+ and 9332+ contain at least 25 % pre-consumer recycled content. Percentage recycled content varies by model. Figure stated is the lowest percentage of recycled content for the three protection levels. Percentage recycled content calculated in accordance with EN ISO 14021:2016+A1:2021. Packaging: At least 30% recycled content in individual product wrap Aura[™] 9310+, 9312+, 9320+, 9322+, 9330+, 9332+, 1872V+ and 1873V+ only. 100% recycled content in primary carton, 76% recycled content in shipper case

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100258912 | 9310+ | 3M™ Aura™ Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Unvalved, 9310+ | 240 | Each |
| 7100258911 | 9312+ | 3M™ Aura™ Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Valved, 9312+ | 120 | Each |
| 7100258910 | 9320+ | 3M [™] Aura [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Unvalved, 9320+ | 240 | Each |
| 7100258909 | 9322+ | 3M™ Aura™ Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9322+ | 120 | Each |
| 7100258908 | 9330+ | 3M [™] Aura [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Unvalved, 9330+ | 240 | Each |
| 7100258913 | 9332+ | 3M™ Aura [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 9332+ | 120 | Each |



3M[™] Particulate Respirators 8000 Series

3M[™] Particulate Respirators 8000 Series provide FFP1, FFP2 and FFP3 protection. They're cup-shaped and robust, with a collapse resistant design.

- Robust, cup-shaped respirators
- FFP1 (APF 4), FFP2 (APF 10) and FFP3 (APF 20) protection against dusts and mists
- Lightweight, twin-strap design, nose foam and nose clip help provide a comfortable, custom fit

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000034734 | 8710 | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Unvalved, 8710E | 240 | Each |
| 7000006980 | 8812 | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Valved, 8812 | 240 | Each |
| 7100003010 | 8810 | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Unvalved, 8810 | 240 | Each |
| 7100101091 | 8822 | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 8822 | 240 | Each |
| 7100081543 | 8825+ | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 8825+ | 50 | Each |
| 7100057145 | 8833 | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 8833 | 80 | Each |
| 7100081542 | 8835+ | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 8835+ | 50 | Each |
| 7100091323 | 8833SP | 3M [™] Particulate Respirator, Valved, FFP3, Small Pack, 8833SP | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Speciality Particulate Respirators 9900 Series

3M[™] Speciality Particulate Respirators provide lightweight and comfortable FFP1, FFP2 and FFP3 breathing protection against organic vapours, acid gases, ozone, hydrogen fluoride, and nuisance odours. Our respirators have an activated carbon layer that provides relief against nuisance-level odours. The convex shape, soft inner face seal, nose clip and twin strapping helps adjust to a broad range of faces, and the braided, colour-coded headbands help you quickly identify their protection level.



- Provides FFP1 (APF 4), FFP2 (APF 10), and FFP3 (APF 20) protection against dusts and mists
- Activated carbon layer helps guard against nuisance odours and, in some models, low levels of organic vapours, acid gases and ozone (APF 10)
- Convex shape, nose clip and twin strapping helps provide a comfortable fit across a broad range of face shapes

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000034740 | 9913 | 3M [™] Speciality Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Unvalved, 9913 | 100 | Each |
| 7000034739 | 9914 | 3M [™] Speciality Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Valved, 9914 | 100 | Each |
| 7000088787 | 9922 | 3M [™] Speciality Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9922 | 100 | Each |
| 7000034738 | 9926 | 3M [™] Speciality Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9926 | 100 | Each |
| 7000052909 | 9936 | 3M [™] Speciality Particulate Respirator, FFP3, Valved, 9936 | 180 | Each |

3M[™] VFlex[™] Particulate Respirators 9100 Series

3M[™] VFlex[™] Particulate Respirators provide economic protection and have a compliable V-shaped pleat design with a proprietary 3M filter material that helps make breathing easier. Our respirators feature an embedded, adjustable metal nose clip for a custom fit and side tabs for easier positioning on your face. The flat-fold design makes storage easy and they're available in two sizes.



- Economic respirator solution
- V-shaped pleats flex and expand around your mouth for unrestricted comfort
- Proprietary 3M[™] filter material helps you breathe easier

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|------|------|
| 7100199150 | 9101E | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Unvalved, 9101E | 1000 | Each |
| 7100199244 | 9101ES | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Unvalved, Small, 9101ES | 1000 | Each |
| 7100199511 | 9161ES | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP1, Valved, Small, 9161ES | 300 | Each |
| 7100199151 | 9152E | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Unvalved, 9152E | 1000 | Each |
| 7100199512 | 9152ES | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Unvalved, Small, 9152ES | 1000 | Each |
| 7100199506 | 9162E | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, 9162E | 300 | Each |
| 7100199170 | 9162ES | 3M [™] VFlex [™] Particulate Respirator, FFP2, Valved, Small, 9162ES | 300 | Each |

Half Mask Respirators



3M[™] Maintenance Free Reusable Respirators 4000+ Series

3M[™] Maintenance Free Reusable Respirators 4000+ Series are a range of simple and ready-to-use respirators with integrated cartridge and filters. A newly enhanced valve assembly helps to reduce exhalation breathing resistance, and the close-fitting, non-silicone, textured face seal is soft and non-allergenic. Includes a resealable bag for hygienic storage and transportation.



- A newly enhanced valve assembly helps to reduce exhalation breathing resistance for improved breathing comfort
- Lightweight, well-balanced design
- Integrated filters mean it's ready to use and maintenance free

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100113098 | 4251+ | 3M™ Maintenance Free Reusable Respirator Half Mask, FFA1P2 R D Filters, 4251+ | 10 | Each |
| 7100113101 | 4255+ | 3M™ Maintenance Free Reusable Respirator Half Mask, FFA2P3 R D Filters, 4255+ | 10 | Each |
| 7100113102 | 4277+ | 3M [™] Maintenance Free Reusable Respirator Half Mask, FFABE1P3 R D Filters, 4277+ | 10 | Each |
| 7100113103 | 4279+ | 3M [™] Maintenance Free Reusable Respirator Half Mask, FFABEK1P3 R D Filters, 4279+ | 10 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator HF-800 Series

Designed with smart and intuitive features 3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator HF-800 Series is simple, comfortable and reliable. Available in three sizes: small, medium, and large, our respirators all come with an optional speaking diaphragm.



- Greater breathability and comfort provided by the world's first quad flow cartridge system
- Push button seal check helps bolster confidence that the respirator is properly sealed to the face
- Speaking diaphragm is designed to help provide easier communication while you work

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100172005 | HF-803SD | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator, Speaking Diaphragm, Large, HF-803SD | 10 | Each |
| 7100171980 | HF-802SD | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator, Speaking Diaphragm, Medium, HF-802SD | 10 | Each |
| 7100172006 | HF-801SD | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator, Speaking Diaphragm, Small, HF-801SD | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator 7500 Series

3M[™] Reusable Half Face Masks 7500 Series have a bayonet-style twin-filter design that fits a broad range of 3M lightweight filters. Our 7500 Series reusable masks have a 3M[™] Cool Flow[™] Valve, a soft sealing surface for comfort, and a unique head harness with an optional drop-down strap.

- Soft sealing surface and low breathing resistance makes them comfortable to wear for long durations
- Cool Flow[™] Valve helps reduce heat build-up by allowing warm, exhaled air to escape
- Twin-filter design for even distribution of weight and minimal obstruction to field of vision

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000104178 | 7503 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask, Large, 7503 | 10 | Each |
| 7000104177 | 7502B | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask, Medium, 7502 | 10 | Each |
| 7000104176 | 7501B | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask, Small, 7501 | 10 | Each |
| 7000061555 | 7523L | 3M™ Reusable Half Mask Respirator Kit, A2P3 R Filter, Large Mask, 7523L | 4 | Kit |
| 7000061553 | 7523M | 3M [™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator Kit, A2P3 R Filter, Medium Mask, 7523M | 4 | Kit |

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator 6500QL Series

3M[™] Reusable Half Face Mask 6500QL is a premium choice to help protect your workforce from certain airborne contaminants when used with approved 3M filters.

- Reusable respirator designed for tough and dirty work environments
- When used with the correct 3M bayonet filter it can protect against, gases, vapours and/or particulate hazards
- Quick Latch Drop Down mechanism makes it easy to put on or take off

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100018995 | 6503QL | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator, Quick Latch, Large, 6503QL | 10 | Each |
| 7100018994 | 6502QL | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator, Quick Latch, Medium, 6502QL | 10 | Each |
| 7100020699 | 6501QL | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator, Quick Latch, Small, 6501QL | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask Respirator 6000 Series

3M[™] Reusable Half Face Masks 6000 Series are made from a lightweight, comfortable elastomeric material with a bayonet-style twin-filter design, cradle head harness and easy-fasten neck strap. Our reusable half masks are low profile and are available in three sizes.



- Reusable half masks designed for simplicity
- Cradle head harness and easy-fasten neck strap







3M[™] Reusable Half Mask HF-300 Series

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask, HF-300 Series, has been designed with user comfort and convenience in mind. Compatible with DIN threaded, 3M[™] Filters DT-Series, the HF-300 offers protection against a wide range of respiratory hazards. Convenient for workplaces where different types of respiratory protection are used, the HF-300 shares the DT-Series filter range with the 3M[™] Powered Air Respirator PF-600 Series and the 3M[™] Reusable Full Face Masks, FF-300 and FF-600 Series, minimising the number of filter types that must be kept in stock. Please note, the 3M[™] Reusable Half Mask, HF-300 Series, was previously named the Scott[™] AVIVA 40 Reusable Half Mask.

- Compatible with the 3M[™] Filters DT-Series
- Available in three sizes
- Available as a ready to use kit, complete with respirator and filters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100265024 | HF-301 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-301, Small | 10 | Each |
| 7100265524 | HF-302 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-302, Medium | 10 | Each |
| 7100265229 | HF-303 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-303, Large | 10 | Each |
| 7100265072 | HF-3014 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and A2P3 Combination Filter Kit HF-3014, Small | 10 | Each |
| 7100265073 | HF-3024 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and A2P3 Combination Filter Kit HF-3024, Medium | 10 | Each |
| 7100265044 | HF-3034 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and A2P3 Combination Filter Kit HF-3034, Large | 10 | Each |
| 7100265070 | HF-3011 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and P3 Particulate Filter Kit HF-3011, Small | 10 | Each |
| 7100265235 | HF-3021 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and P3 Particulate Filter Kit HF-3021, Medium | 10 | Each |
| 7100265071 | HF-3031 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask and P3 Particulate Filter Kit HF-3031, Large | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask HF-350 Series

3M[™] Reusable Half Mask, HF-350 Series, has been designed with user comfort and convenience in mind. Featuring a 50mm filter thread, and compatible with the 3M[™] Filters PV-251, the HF-350 is a convenient choice for users of the 3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PV-300 Series, as the number of filter types that must be kept in stock can be minimised. Please note, the 3M[™] Reusable Half Mask, HF-350 Series, was previously named the Scott[™] AVIVA 50 Reusable Half Mask.

- Compatible with the 3M[™] Filters PV-251
- Available in three sizes
- Available as a ready to use kit, complete with respirator and filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100265223 | HF-351 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-351, Small, 50 mm | 10 | Each |
| 7100265228 | HF-352 | 3M [™] Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-352, Medium, 50 mm | 10 | Each |
| 7100265222 | HF-353 | 3M™ Reusable Half Face Mask Respirator HF-353, Large, 50 mm | 10 | Each |





Full Face Respirators

Focus

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Full Face Masks

The 3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Full Face Mask FF-800 Series helps protect against particulates and/or a wide variety of gases and vapours when used with approved 3M[™] Secure Click[™] filters. This facepiece comes with exciting features that make it 3M's next generation in comfort, breathability and simplicity.

- The quick, easy, one-touch positive pressure push button seal check helps provide improved confidence in respirator fit
- Two dual-flow gas & vapour filters on each respirator combine to create the world's first quad flow gas & vapour filter system with four airflow paths providing easy breathing and comfort
- Large lens for excellent field of vision, and treated with Scotchgard™ Protector for improved paint and stain resistance



| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100262626 | FF-803 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Full Face Respirator, Large, FF-803 | 4 | Each |
| 7100262628 | FF-802 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Full Face Respirator, Medium, FF-802 | 4 | Each |
| 7100262627 | FF-801 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Full Face Respirator, Small, FF-801 | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask Respirator FF-600 Series

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask, FF-600 Series features a panoramic visor that is designed to prevent visual distortion and allows for a virtually unrestricted field of vision. Compatible with the 3M[™] Filters, DT Series, and with options suitable for use as part of a powered air system, the FF-600 is suitable for a wide range of wearers and applications. Please note, the 3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask, FF-600 Series, was previously named the Scott[™] Vision 2 / FM4 Reusable Full Face Mask.



- Designed with features to enhance user comfort, including a soft, flexible liquid silicone rubber faceseal, adjustable 5 point head harness and a panoramic visor
- Compatible with the 3M[™] Filters DT-Series, or can be used as a facepiece for the 3M[™] Powered Air Respirator PF-600E+ Series (FF-600 only)
- Available in three sizes, each with a choice of front-fitting (FF-600F) or side-fitting (FF-600) filter ports

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100236941 | FM4M | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator, Medium, FF-602 | 4 | Each |
| 7100236885 | FM4ML | 3M™ Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator, Medium/Large, FF-603 | 4 | Each |
| 7100236942 | FM4S | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator, Small, FF-601 | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask Respirator FF-300 Series

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask Respirator FF-300 Series is our multi-function full-face mask designed to provide durable and comfortable protection against a wide range of respiratory hazards. Use in conjunction with approved 3M powered air systems or as a negative pressure respirator with the 3M[™] DT Series filter range, providing protection against a wide range of industrial hazards.

- Use as a negative-pressure single-filter mask or as a face piece for a powered air respirator
- Sweat port helps to improve user comfort during long periods of use
- Visor provides a good field of view and comes in choice of polycarbonate or high-heat material

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100236989 | FM3L | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator, Medium/Large, FF-302 | 4 | Each |
| 7100237033 | FM3S | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator, Small, FF-301 | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask FF-600 Series

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask, FF-600 Series features a panoramic visor that allows for a virtually unrestricted field of vision. Compatible with the 3M[™] Filters, DT Series, the FF-600 Series is suitable for a wide range of wearers and applications.

- Panoramic visor to allow for a virtually unrestricted field of vision
- Visor is designed to minimise visual distortion
- Soft, highly flexible and conforming Liquid Silicone Rubber faceseal to enhance user comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100265075 | FF-601F | 3M [™] Front-Fitting Reusable Full Face Mask FF-601F, Small | 4 | Each |
| 7100265074 | FF-602F | 3M [™] Front-Fitting Reusable Full Face Mask FF-602F, Medium | 4 | Each |
| 7100265236 | FF-603F | 3M [™] Front-Fitting Reusable Full Face Mask FF-603F, Large | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Mask 6000 Series

3M[™] Reusable Full Face Masks 6000 Series have a large polycarbonate lens and soft, elastomeric facepiece. The 3M[™] Bayonet Connection System enables you to connect to a broad range of 3M twin lightweight filters. The 6000 Series is lightweight and features a 3M[™] Cool Flow[™] Valve and four-strap suspension.

- Soft, elastomeric facepiece for wearer comfort
- Four-strap suspension means the mask is easy to put on and take off
- Large polycarbonate lens offers good visibility and that complies to relevant performance requirements of EN166:B

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100015052 | 6900 | 3M [™] Reusable Full Face Mask, Large, 6900 | 4 | Each |
| 7100015051 | 6800 | 3M [™] Reusable Full Face Mask, Medium, 6800 | 4 | Each |
| 7100015974 | 6700 | 3M [™] Reusable Full Face Mask, Small, 6700 | 4 | Each |





Cartridges & Filters

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100153236 | D8094 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A1B1E1K1P3 R, with Dual Flow, D8094 | 32 | Pack |
| 7100153235 | D8095 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A2P3 R, with Dual Flow, D8095 | 32 | Pack |

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Gas & Vapour Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100153224 | D8051 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A1 ,with Dual Flow, D8051 | 32 | Pack |
| 7100153226 | D8059 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A1B1E1K1, with Dual Flow, D8059 | 32 | Pack |
| 7100153231 | D8055 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A2, with Dual Flow, D8055 | 32 | Pack |

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100206892 | D9038 | 3M™ Secure Click™ Particulate Filter with Hydrogen Fluoride and Nuisance Level Organic Vapour and Acid Gas Relief, Hard Case, P3 R, D9038 | 40 | Pack |
| 7100197270 | D3138 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter with Nuisance Level Organic Vapour and Acid Gas Relief, and Ozone up to 10 x OEL, P3 R, D3138 | 40 | Pack |
| 7100206891 | D9035 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter, Hard Case, P3 R, D9035 | 40 | Pack |
| 7100197481 | D3125 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter, P2 R, D3125 | 40 | Pack |
| 7100197284 | D3135 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter, P3 R, D3135 | 40 | Pack |

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Particulate Prefilters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100197283 | D7915 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter, P1 R, D7915 | 320 | Each |
| 7100197286 | D7925 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Particulate Filter, P2 R, D7925 | 320 | Each |
| 7100197285 | D7935 | 3M™ Secure Click™ Particulate Filter, P3 R, D7935 | 320 | Each |

3M[™] Bayonet Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100104317 | 6092 | 3M™ Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A1B1E1K1P3 R + Formaldehyde, 6092 | 32 | Each |
| 7100104310 | 6091 | 3M [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A1P3 R, 6091 | 32 | Each |
| 7100104327 | 6099 | 3M [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A2B2E2K2HgP3 + Formaldehyde, 6099 | 32 | Each |
| 7100104312 | 6095 | 3M [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, A2P3 R, 6095 | 32 | Each |
| 7000021315 | 6098 | 3M [™] Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filter, AXP3 NR, 6098 | 32 | Each |

3M[™] Bayonet Gas & Vapour Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000034746 | 6075 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, A1 + Formaldehyde, 6075 | 64 | Each |
| 7000034751 | 6051 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, A1, 6051 | 64 | Each |
| 7000034749 | 6055 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, A2, 6055 | 64 | Each |
| 7100006000 | 6057 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, ABE1, 6057 | 64 | Each |
| 7000034747 | 6059 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, ABEK1, 6059 | 64 | Each |
| 7000034750 | 6054 | 3M [™] Gas and Vapour Filter, K1, 6054 | 64 | Each |

3M[™] Bayonet Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000032083 | 6035 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter P3 R, 6035 | 80 | Each |
| 7000059883 | 6038 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter P3 R, 6038 | 80 | Each |
| 7100015050 | 2125 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P2 R, 2125 | 80 | Each |
| 7000052348 | 2128 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P2 R, 2128 | 80 | Each |
| 7100240628 | 2135 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P3 R, 2135 | 80 | Each |
| 7000029735 | 2138 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P3 R, 2138 | 80 | Each |

3M[™] Bayonet Particulate Prefilters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|------|------|
| 7000037674 | 5925 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter P2 R, 5925 | 80 | Each |
| 7100052193 | 6925 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter P2 R, 06925 | 80 | Each |
| 7000037675 | 5935 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter P3 R, 5935 | 80 | Each |
| 7000037673 | 5911 | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P1 R, 5911 | 120 | Each |
| 7000099807 | 5911B | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, P1, 5911, Bulk | 2000 | Each |

3M[™] Filters DT-Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100260630 | DT4032EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF22 B2P3 R D, DT-4032E | 10 | Each |

3M[™] DIN Threaded Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|---------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100264835 | DT-1135E | 3M [™] Particulate Filter PF10 P3 R D, DT-1135E, Yellow | 10 | Each |
| 7100265523 | DT-1235E | 3M [™] Particulate Filter PFR 10 P3 DT-1235E | 10 | Each |
| 7100265239 | DT-1235E BULK | 3M [™] Particulate Filter PFR 10 P3 DT-1235E, Bulk | 20 | Each |
| 7100264725 | PV-1251E | 3M [™] Particulate Filter PV-1251E | 10 | Each |
| 7100265015 | PV-1251E BULK | 3M [™] Particulate Filter PV-1251E, Bulk | 20 | Each |
| 7100260643 | DT1135E | 3M [™] Particulate Filter, PF10 P3 R D, DT-1135E | 20 | Each |

3M[™] DIN Threaded Gas, Vapour and Particulate Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100264837 | DT-4047E | 3M [™] Combination Filter CF32 AXP3 R D, DT-4047E | 10 | Each |
| 7100264841 | DT-4049E | 3M [™] Combination Filter CF32 Reactor HgP3 R D, DT-4049E | 10 | Each |
| 7100266031 | DT-4149E | 3M [™] Combination Filter CFR32 Reactor HgP3 R D (LI2) DT-4149E | 10 | Each |
| 7100266028 | DT-4145E | 3M [™] Combination Filter CFR 32 A2B2E2K2-P3 R D DT-4145E | 10 | Each |
| 7100260627 | DT4036EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF22 A2B2E1P3 R D, DT-4036E | 10 | Each |
| 7100260644 | DT4035EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF22 A2B2P3 R D, DT-4035E | 10 | Each |
| 7100260646 | DT4031EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF22 A2P3 R D, DT-4031E | 10 | Each |
| 7100260645 | DT4046EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF32 A2B2E2K2HgP3 R D, DT-4046E | 10 | Each |
| 7100260628 | DT4045EN | 3M [™] Combination Filter, CF32 A2B2E2K2P3 R D, DT-4045E | 10 | Each |

3M[™] DIN Thread Gas & Vapour Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100264834 | DT-4001E | 3M [™] Gas & Vapour Filter GF22 A2, DT-4001E | 10 | Each |
| 7100264836 | DT-4007E | 3M [™] Gas & Vapour Filter GF32 AX, DT-4007E | 10 | Each |

Respirator Fit Testing

3M[™] Training and Fit Testing Kit

Test kits and accessories designed to help your organisation meet regulatory fit testing requirements for tight fitting respirators. The kits can be used to validate face to respirator seal on any disposable respirator or half mask respirator. Not suitable for fit testing full facepiece respirators - this must be through Quantitative face fit testing.

- Fit test kits and accessories can be used to validate respirator fit
- FT-10 uses a test solution of sodium saccharin that produces a sweet tasting aerosol
- \bullet FT-30 uses a test solution of denatonium benzoate to produce a bitter tasting aerosol

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000002042 | FT30 | 3M [™] Fit Test Kit, Qualitative, Bitter, FT-30 | 1 | Each |
| 7000001898 | FT10 | 3M [™] Fit Test Kit, Qualitative, Sweet, FT-10 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Fit Test Collars

The 3M[™] Fit Test Collar FT-15 is used with 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus Kit FT-10 Sweet and FT-30 Bitter

- Collar for fit testing; to be used in conjunction with 3M[™] Test Hood FT-14
- Used with the 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus FT-10 and FT-30
- Can be used to validate face-to-respirator seal on any disposable respirator or half mask respirator

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000051789 | FT15 | 3M [™] Fit Test Collar, FT-15 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Nebulizer FT-13

Replacement nebulizer used with the 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus FT 10, FT 30 and the 3M[™] Training and Fit Testing Case FT 20.

- A replacement part for 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus Kits FT-10 Sweet and FT-30 Bitter
- Fast, easy method for performing qualitative fit testing
- Used with the 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus FT-10, FT-30 and the 3M[™] Training and Fit Testing Case FT-20

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|----------------------------------|-----|------|
| 7000001897 | FT13 | 3M [™] Nebulizer, FT-13 | 3 | Each |



3M[™] Sensitivity Solution

3M[™] Sensitivity Solutions are used to test the sensitivity of the respirator wearer to a sweet or bitter solution. For use with 3M[™] Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus Kits FT-10 (Sweet) and FT-30 (Bitter)

- Sweet or bitter taste sensitivity solutions for fit testing
- 3M[™] Sensitivity Solution, Sweet, FT-11 uses a test solution of sodium saccharin that produces a sweet tasting aerosol
- 3M[™] Sensitivity Solution, Bitter, 55ml, FT-31 uses a test solution of denatonium benzoate to produce a bitter aerosol

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100004635 | FT31 | 3M [™] Sensitivity Solution, Bitter, 55ml, FT-31 | 6 | Each |
| 7000029587 | FT11 | 3M [™] Sensitivity Solution, Sweet, 55ml, FT-11 | 6 | Each |

3M[™] Fit Test Solution

Replacement fit test solutions for use with 3M™ Qualitative Fit Test Apparatus Kits FT-10 (Sweet) and FT-30 (Bitter). The choice between the bitter and sweet test kit is a personal one, however a small percentage of the population are unable to detect saccharin in which case the bitter test must be used.

- Sweet or bitter taste fit test solutions for fit testing
- 3M[™] Fit Test Solution, Sweet, FT-12 uses a test solution of sodium saccharin that produces a sweet tasting aerosol
- 3M™ Fit Test Solution, Bitter, FT-32 uses a test solution of denatonium benzoate to produce a bitter aerosol

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100004634 | FT32 | 3M [™] Fit Test Solution, Bitter, 55ml, FT-32 | 6 | Each |

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Quantitative Fit Test Adapter Kits

3M™ Secure Click™ Quantitative Fit Test Adaptor Kits are for conducting quantitative fit testing on 3M™ Secure Click™ Reusable Respirators. Filters are not included.

- Use to conduct quantitative fit testing on 3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Respirators with speaking diaphragm
- Includes head harness assembly
- Not for use with 3M[™] Secure Click[™] Respirators without Speaking Diaphragm for these respirators manually probe the respirator

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100181558 | HF-800-03 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Quantitative Fit Test Adapter Kit, for 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Half Mask HF- 800 Series, HF-800-03 | 1 | Each |
| 7100265593 | FF-800-06 | 3M™ Secure Click™ Quantitative Fit Test Adapter, FF-800-06 | 1 | Each |







3M[™] Fit Test Adapters

For an alternative method to sharing a probed fit testing respirator, use 3M[™] Quantitative Fit Test Adapters. Our fit test adaptor kits allow you to fit test with a personal 3M[™] Respirator, rather than using a shared probed fit test respirator.



- Adapter allows fit testing with an individual's personal 3M[™] Respirator
- Alternative to sharing a probed fit testing respirator
- Quick and easy to fit

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000001945 | 601 | 3M [™] Fit Test Adapter, Quantitative, 601 | 1 | Each |

Filter selection guide.

| Application | Hazard | Typical Protection Considered |
|--|---|-------------------------------------|
| | Solvent-Based Paint** | A2P3 R |
| | Anti-Fouling Paint Spraying / Grinding | A2P3 R |
| Painting, Spraying, Varnishing, Coating (Non | Water Soluble Paint | A1P2 R |
| Isocyanates** based) | Solvents, Resins, Synthetic Resins** | A2P3 R |
| | Latex-Paint, Residual Solvents | A2P3 R |
| | Wood Preservatives | A1P2 R |
| Maintenance | Disinfection, Cleaning* | ABEK1P2 R |
| Decoration | Spray-On Glue, Foam, Varnish, Adhesive | A1P2 R |
| Waste Removal | Bacteria, Spores, Odours | A1P2 R |
| Agriculture | Pesticides, Insecticides | ABEK1P2 R |
| Wood Treatment | Bonding, Spray-On Glue | A2P3 R |
| | Tarring | A2P3 R |
| Construction, Grinding, Cutting, Drilling | Sealing | A1P2 R |
| | Spray Foam Insulation | A1P2 R |
| | Organic Solvent/with boiling point less than 65 C | AXP3 R |
| | Ammonia Based Paint Remover | ABEK |
| Coating | Polyurethane Coating** | ABEK1P3 R |
| | Solvent Based Varnish | A2 |
| | Water Based Varnish | A1 |
| Bonding | Solvent containing Adhesives | A1 |
| | Sulphur Dioxide | ABE |
| | Hydrochloric Acid | ABE |
| | Liquid Manure | ABEK |
| Handling | Ammonia | К |
| | Formaldehyde | A1 + Form |
| | Hazardous goods storage/transport | ABEK1P3 R |

Warning:

Warning: This guide is only an outline. It should not be used as the only means for selecting a respirator. Details regarding performance and limitations are set out on the respirator package and user instructions. Before using any of these respirators, the wearer must read and understand the user instructions for each product. Specific country legislation must be observed. * excluding Formaldehyde ** for occurance of Isocyanates, please contact the 3M Customer Helpline +44 (0) 870 60 800 60 or your local 3M office

What types of filters are there?

| Filter Type | Colour | Main area of application |
|-------------|--------|--|
| Р | White | Solid and liquid particles |
| А | Brown | Organic gases and vapours with boiling point >65°C. |
| AX | Brown | Highly volatile organic solvents with boiling point <65°C. |
| В | Grey | Inorganic gases |
| E | Yellow | Acid Gases |
| к | Green | Ammonia and organic ammonia derivatives |
| Hg | Red | Mercury (vapour) and mercury compounds |

| Filter Classification | APF with 3M Half Mask | APF with 3M Full Face Mask |
|--------------------------------|------------------------------------|------------------------------------|
| P1 | 4 | 4 |
| P2 | 10 | 10 |
| P3 | 20 | 40 |
| Class 1 Gas and Vapour filters | 10 or 1000ppm (whichever is lower) | 20 or 1000ppm (whichever is lower) |
| Class 2 Gas and Vapour filters | 10 or 5000ppm (whichever is lower) | 20 or 5000ppm (whichever is lower) |

AX-Filter for low boiling point (organic composition with a low boiling point under 65 °C). AX-Filter should only be fitted to 3M[™] Full Face masks. AX filters may only be used for a single shift. A1 and A2 Filter for organic vapour with a boiling point above 65 °C. APF = Assigned Protection Factor (For further information on APFs see HSE document HSG53)

Select the right respirator and filter.

3M[™] Bayonet Filter Series

3M[™] Reusable Respirators and Filters at a glance



* Only for full face masks

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Series Filters Particulate protection only D3125 P2 R D3135 P3 R Particulate protection with relief from certain nuisance odours D3138 P3 R D3128 P2 R 3M[™] Secure Click[™] Half Mask D8051 A1 HF-800 Series D8055 A2 Gas and vapour D8059 ABEK1 protection only Combined particulates + and and or gas and vapour protection D8094 ABEKP3 R D8051 A1 D7915 P1 R D701 D7925 P2 R D8095 A2P3 R D8055 A2 D7935 P3 R D8059 ABEK1

3M[™] DT-Series Filters



3M[™] Reusable Half Face Mask HF-300 Series

Reusable Respirator Parts & Accessories

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Overspray Guards

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100113104 | 400+ | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Overspray Guard for 3M [™] Maintenance-Free Reusable Half Mask 4000+ Series, 400+ | 500 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Face Shield & Lens Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100188168 | 6885 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Full Facepiece Faceshield Cover for 3M [™] Reusable Full Face Mask 6000 Series, 6800 | 100 | Each |

3M[™] Secure Click[™] Reusable Respirator Filter Retainers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100184498 | D701 | 3M [™] Secure Click [™] Reusable Respirator Filter Retainer, D701 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Filter Retainers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100066103 | 3M501 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Filter Retainer, 501 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Filter Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100066105 | 502 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Filter Adapter, 502 | 64 | Each |
| 7100066104 | 603 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Filter Adapter, 603 | 16 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Cleaning Wipes

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100050720 | 105 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Face Seal Cleaning Wipes, 105 | 200 | Pack |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Spectacle Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100254233 | SK102 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Spectacle Kit, Universal, 102 | 1 | Case |
| 7100236681 | FM421 | 3M [™] Spectacle Kit 52 mm FF-600-21 for 3M [™] Full Facepiece Respirator, FF-600 | 3 | Each |
| 7100236821 | FM420 | 3M [™] Spectacle Kit FF-600-20 for 3M [™] Full Facepiece Respirator, FF-600 | 4 | Each |
| 7100236816 | FM320 | 3M [™] Spectacle Kit FF-300-20 for 3M [™] Full Facepiece Respirator, FF-300 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Carry & Storage Bags

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000087291 | 107 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Full Face Storage Bag, 107 | 10 | Each |
| 7000108590 | 106 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Half Mask Carry Case, 106 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Storage Boxes

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000079751 | 7290 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Storage Box, 7290 | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Respirator Head Harness Assemblies

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100196784 | 7585F | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Fabric Head Harness Assembly for 3M [™] Reusable Half Mask 7500 Series, Foldable, 7585F | 20 | Each |
| 7100278098 | 6897 | 3M [™] Reusable Respirator Head Harness Assembly Kit, for 3M [™] Reusable Full Face Mask 6000 Series, 6897 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator System, TR-300+ Series with Loose Fitting Headtops



Nuisance level describes contaminants below the Occupational Exposure Limit (OEL) *Includes Hydrogen Fluoride protection up to 10 x OEL ****Hearing protection must be ordered separately

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator System, TR-600 Series with Loose Fitting Headtops

| Headtops | У г м-206 | У ~ м-207 | Б р м-306 | S-1336 S-1331 | | | \$-4335/5-433L 5-5335/5-533L | S-655 | S-657 |
|-------------------|---|---|---------------------------------------|------------------------------|--|--|--|----------------------------------|------------------------------|
| Hes | M-307 | M-406 | <u>м-407</u> | | | | | \$-757 | S-855E |
| Breathing Tubes | BT-205/BT-20L Lightweight Breathing Tube (Short/Long) | BT-30 Length Adjusting Breathing Tube | BT-40 Heavy Duty Breathing Tube | | | | | | |
| Powered Air Turbo | 6 | ÷., | | | | | **Starter Kit Incl TR-602E Powered TR-632 High Capa | Air Turbo Unit | TR-619E |
| Powe | TR-602E Powered Air Turbo Unit | | TR-619E Starter Kit** | | | | | usting Breathing Tube | |
| | | | | | | | TR-627 Easy Clear | | x |
| | | - | | | | - | TR-971 Airflow Ind | | x |
| | | | | | | | TR-6310E A2P Filt | x | |
| ers | TR-6110E TR-613 | 0E TR-6310E | TP-6580E | TR-6580E TR-6710E Particulat | | | - | TR-6300FC Filter Cover | |
| Filters/Covers | A1P Filter A1B1E1P Fi | OE TR-6310E Iter A2P Filter | TR-6580E A2B2E2K1HgP Filter P | Particulate Filter | Particulate plus Nuisa Organic Vapour and A | cid Gas*** | TR-641E/TR-641Uk Charger Kit | Single Station Battery | x |
| Filte | | | | | - | | TR-6600 Prefilter | | x |
| | TR-6100FC Filter Cover | TR-6300FC Filter Cover | TR-6500FC Filter Cover | TR-6700FC Filter Cover | TR-6800F0 Filter Cover | | TR-662 Spark Arre | estor | x |
| ries | | | ez | | | | Ready Kit | | |
| Batteri | TR-630 Standard Battery High C | TR-632 apacity Battery | TR-641E/T Single Station Batt | R-641UK ery Charger Kit | TR-644E/TR-64 4-Station Battery Cha | 44UK arger Kit | | | 10 |
| Backpacks / Belts | | 7 | ð | | | | TR-600 HKL Healthcare Kit | TR-600 HIK Heavy Industry Kit | TR-600 ECK Easy Clean Kit |
| Backpac | | R-626 TR-62 urability Belt Easy Clea | 27 n Belt | | | | | | |
| | | | | * | | | se with certain M-Se | ies neimets | |
| es | | | | 1 | M-961 Over-Visor F | | leat Cover for M-407 r Frame | | 0 |
| Accessories | | | | 9 | | | | | 11 |
| sec | | | | . | | | | | E.e. and |
| Ă | TR-655 | TR-653 | TR-681 | | | BT-927 Breathing Tube Radiant Heat Cover | | | \bigcirc |
| | Backpack Adapter Cleanir | ng & Storage Kit | Powered Air C | over | | | ed Tinted Over-Visor w | | 5 · · |
| *BT-30 n | ot approved for use with N | И-406/M-407 and TR | -600 Powered Air Resp | irator System. | | ig and Com | munication Solutions | | |

*BT-30 not approved for use with M-406/M-407 and TR-600 Powered Air Respirator System. ***Nuisance level describes contaminants below the Occupational Exposure Limit (OEL). Includes Hydrogen Fluoride protection up to 10 x OEL. ****Hearing protection must be ordered separately.

MT7V/1&MT53V/1****

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Respirator System, TR-800 Series

with Loose Fitting Headtops



**Nuisance level describes contaminants below the Occupational Exposure Limit (OEL). Includes Hydrogen Fluoride protection up to 10 x OEL.

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator Systems with Tight Fitting Facepieces



*Nuisance level describes contaminants below the Occupational Exposure Limit (OEL). Includes Hydrogen Fluoride protection up to 10 x OEL.

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System, PF-600E+ Series with Loose Fitting Headtops and Tight Fitting Facepieces

| Facepieces | FF-301 (S) | -601 (S) -602 (M) | | F | | | RE7. |
|------------|---|---|---|---|---|--|---|
| epie | FF-302 (M/L) FF-6 | -602 (M) 603 (M/L) I Facepiece | M-206 | M-306 | M-406 | S-655 S- | -657 |
| Lao | | _ | М-207 | м-307 | <u>М-407</u> | S-757 S-1 | 855E |
| | | | | | | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| | BT-54 Heavy Duty Breathing Tul | be | BT-20S/BT-20 Lightweight Breath Tube (Short/Lon | ning Length Adjusti | | | |
| | PF-602E+ Powered Air Turbo Unit | | PF-619E+ Starter Kit* | | | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| | DT-1135E (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particu | DT-1235E (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening | DT-4031E (A1P R SL Protection) Combinaton (B2 P R S Filter | DT-4032E L Protection/ Combinaton | *Starter Kit Inclu | Ides | PF-619 |
| | DT-1135E (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particu | DT-1235E (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening | DT-4031E (A1P R SL Protection) Combinaton (B2 P R S Filter | DT-4032E L Protection) Combinaton Filter | | Ides vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 | |
| | DT-1135E (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particu | DT-1235E (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening | DT-4031E (A1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton (B2 P R S Filter | DT-4032E Le Protection) Combinaton Filter | | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 | PF-619 |
| | (P R SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger | x |
| | (P R SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul | (P R SL Protection) Julate Filter Reduced Opening | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt | x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2E1 P R SL Protection) | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Inc | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt | x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2E1 P R SL Protection) | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Inc | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube | x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2E1 P R SL Protection) | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers | x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2E1 P R SL Protection) | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adji 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers | x x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2E1 P R SL Protection) | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju 2 x DT-1135E P Filt | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers | x x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particulate Filter Part | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adji 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders | x x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particul DT-4035E (AlB2 PR SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (A SS-625* | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter DT-4045E (A1B2E2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter Combinaton Filter SS-626* | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adji 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers | x x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particul DT-4035E (AlB2 PR SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (A SS-625* | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter DT-4045E (A1B2E2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter Combinaton Filter SS-626* | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adji 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders PF-600E+-LIK Light Industry Kit | x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particul DT-4035E (AlB2 PR SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (A SS-625* | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter DT-4045E (A1B2E2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter Combinaton Filter SS-626* | Filter | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adji 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F Ready Kit | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders PF-600E+-LIK Light Industry Kit | x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particulate Filter DT-4035E (AtB2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (AtB2 P R SL Protection) (AtB2 P | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter DT-4045E (A1B2E2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter Combinaton Filter SS-626* | Filter PT-4046E 2Hg P R SL Protection) binaton Filter Accessories for M-973 Radiant H | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F Ready Kit | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders PF-600E+-LIK Light Industry Kit | x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particul Particulate Filter Particul DT-4035E (AlB2 PR SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (A SS-625* | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter DT-4045E (A1B2E2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter Combinaton Filter SS-626* | Filter PT-4046E 2Hg P R SL Protection) binaton Filter Accessories for M-973 Radiant H | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F Ready Kit Use with certain Me eat Cover for M-307 eat Cover for M-407 | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders PF-600E+-LIK Light Industry Kit | x x x x x x x x x x |
| | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particulate Filter DT-4035E (AlB2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (AlB2 P R SL Protection) (AlB2 P | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E IB2EI P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter | Filter TT-4045E (AIBZE2K2 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter SS-626* Comfort Belt | Filter Filter Filter FILTER Protection) binaton Filter Accessories for M-973 Radiant H M-975 Radiant H M-961 Over-Visor BT-927 Breathing | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F Ready Kit use with certain M- eat Cover for M-307 eat Cover for M-407 Frame Tube Radiant Heat Co | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders | x x x x x x x x x x |
| A1g | (PR SL Protection) Particulate Filter Particulate Filter DT-4035E (Atl82 PR SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (Atl82 PR SL Protection) (Atl82 P | (P R SL Protection) Jate Filter Reduced Opening DT-4036E (B2E1 P R SL Protection) Combinaton Filter (COMDITION OF COMPANY (COMPANY) (COMDITION OF COMPANY) (COMDITION OF COMPANY) (| Filter T-4045E (AIBZE2K2 P R SL Protection) (AIBZE2K Combinaton Filter SS-626* Comfort Belt ved with TH3 and TM3 systems. DT-4046E are not approved for use | Filter Filter Filter Fr-4046E 2Hg P R SL Protection) binaton Filter Accessories for M-973 Radiant H M-975 Radiant H M-961 Over-Visor BT-927 Breathing M-967 Gold Coa | PF-602E+ Turbo w PF-641E Battery C SS-626 Comfort PF-972 Airflow Ind BT-30 Length Adju 2 x DT-1135E P Filt 2 x SS-6601 Pre-F Ready Kit use with certain M- eat Cover for M-307 eat Cover for M-407 Frame Tube Radiant Heat Co | vith Integrated Battery, PF-930 harger Belt dicator usting Breathing Tube ers ilters and Holders PF-600E+-LIK Light Industry Kit | x x x x x x x |

** At gas classification on relevant filters. Hg filters only approved with TH3 and TM3 systems. DT-4031E, DT-4032E, DT-4035E, DT-4045E, DT-4036E and DT-4046E are not approved for use with the 3M™ Powered Air Turbo PF-602E+ connected to the 3M™ Full Facepiece Resusable Respirator FF-600 Series. ***Hearing protection must be ordered separately.

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System, PF-600E-ASB Series with Tight Fitting Facepieces

| Facepiece | FF-301 (S) FF-302 (M/L) Full Facepiece | FF-601 (S) FF-602 (M) FF-603 (M/L) Full Facepiece | | | |
|-------------------|---|---|---|---|--|
| Breathing Tubes | SC-BT-56-ASB Breathing Tube (80cm) | SC-BT-56-ASB-L Breathing Tube (100cm) | *Starter Kit Includes PF-602E-ASB Turbo with Integr | ated Battery (PF-930) | PF-619E-ASB |
| Powered Air Turbo | PF-602E-ASB Powered Air Turbo Unit | PF-619E-ASB Starter Kit* | PF-972 Airflow Indicator SC-327 Belt PF-641E Battery Charger SC-BT-56-ASB Breathing Tube 2 x DT-1135E P Filters 2 x SS-6601 Prefilters & Holder PF-653 Shower Plugs | \$ | x x x x x x x x x x |
| Filters** | DT-4035E (ATE2 P R SL Protection) (ATE2 E1 | T-1235E SL Protection) Iter Reduced Opening T-4036E Pr SL Protection) T-4036E CMERCE Protection) T-4045E CMB2E2K2 P R SL Protect Combinaton Filter | otection) | | |
| Belts | SC-327 Wipe Clean Belt | | Ready Kits | | |
| Battery Charger | PF-641E Battery Charger | | PF-600E-ASB-FF-302 | PF-600E-ASE PF-600E-ASE PF-600E-ASE | 3-FF-602 |

**A1 gas classification on relevant filters. Hg filters only approved with TM3 systems. DT-4031E, DT-4032E, DT-4035E, DT-4045E, DT-4036E and DT-4046E are not approved for use with the 3M™ Powered Air Turbo PF-602E-ASB connected to 3M™ Full Facepiece Reusable Respirator FF-600 Series.

Powered Air Respirator Systems



3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-300+ Series Powered Air Respirator Systems

3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-300+ Powered Air Respirators are versatile and easy-to-use respiratory protection against particulates hazards.

- Slim, lightweight unit is well-balanced and comfortable to wear for long work shifts
- Two user selectable airflows enable the user to control flow settings to allow the user to find the setting they find most comfortable
- Powered Air Respirators automatically adjust airflow to compensate for filter loading to deliver consistent filtered air during use

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100233764 | TR300EECK | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator System Easy Clean Ready Kit, TR-300E+ ECK | 1 | Each |
| 7100233765 | TR300EHKL | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator System Healthcare Ready Kit, TR-300E+ HKL | 1 | Each |
| 7100233767 | TR300EHIK | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator System Heavy Industry Ready Kit, TR-300E+ HIK | 1 | Each |
| 7100098846 | TR-302E+ | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator System, TR-302E+ | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator Starter Kits TR-300+ Series

3M[™] Versaflo Powered Air System TR-300+ combines performance, protection and functionality with modern, stylish, lightweight design and unrivalled comfort. It is the key to easy-to-use, versatile respiratory protection for particulate environments. 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Starter Kit TR-315+ contains TR-302E+ Turbo Unit, Particle Filter, Pre-Filter, Spark Arrestors, Standard Belt, High Capacity Battery, Battery Charger Kit and length adjusting Breathing Tube. Simply add your 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Headtop for complete respiratory protection.

- Simple starter kit with all the component parts to get you up and running. Simply add the headtop required
- Easy to use, versatile respiratory protection against dusts, mists, fumes and other particulate hazards
- Kit includes Turbo Unit TR-302E+, particulate filter, pre-filter, high-capacity battery, battery charger, length-adjusting breathing tube, air flow indicator, standard belt and spark arrestor

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100098908 | TR-315E+ | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Starter Kit, TR-315E+ | 1 | Each |





3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-300 Series Powered Air Respirator Filters

3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-300 Series Powered Air Respirator Filters are designed for use with 3M[™] TR-300+ Series Powered Air Respirators.

- For use with 3M[™] TR-300 Series Powered Air Respirators
- Particulate filter and nuisance odour options
- Individually packaged

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100018861 | TR-3822E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Particulate & Nuisance Level, Acid Gas Filter, TR- 3822E | 5 | Each |
| 7100018809 | TR-3802E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Particulate & Nuisance Organic Vapour Filter, TR- 3802E | 5 | Each |
| 7100266123 | TR-3712EN | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Particulate Filter, TR-3712E | 5 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-600 Series Powered Air Respirator Systems

3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-600 Powered Air Respirators are versatile and easy-to-use respiratory protection against certain gases and vapours and as well as particulates.

- Respiratory protection against dusts, mists, fumes and other particulate hazards, and a variety of gas and vapour hazards, including organic vapou, acid gas, inorganic gases, ammonia and mercury vapours
- Three user selectable airflows with loose-fitting and tight-fitting options, enable the user to control flow settings to allow the user to find the setting they find most comfortable
- Powered Air Respirators automatically adjust airflow to compensate for filter loading to deliver consistent filtered air during use

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100258808 | TR600EECK | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator System Easy Clean Ready Kit, TR-600E ECK | 1 | Each |
| 7100258810 | TR600EHKL | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator System Healthcare Ready Kit, TR-600E HKL | 1 | Each |
| 7100258809 | TR600EHIK | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator System Heavy Industry Ready Kit, TR-600E HIK | 1 | Each |
| 7100259576 | TR-602E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator System, TR-602E | 1 | Each |


Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator Starter Kits TR-600 Series

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Turbo Starter Kit, TR-619E is our ready-to-use kit for respiratory protection against particles, gases and vapours. It comes with everything you need to get started including powered air turbo TR-602E, A2P filter, filter cover, prefilters, spark arrestors, easy clean belt, high capacity battery, single station battery charger kit, BT-30 length adjusting breathing tube and an airflow indicator. Simply add your 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Headtop for complete respiratory protection.

- Simple starter kit with all the component parts to get you up and running. Simply add the headtop required
- Easy to use, versatile respiratory protection against dusts, mists, fumes and organic vapours
- Kit includes Turbo Unit TR-602E, A2P filter, filter cover, pre-filters, spark arrestors, easy clean belt, high capacity battery, single station battery charger kit, BT-30 length adjusting breathing tube and airflow indicator

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100053532 | TR-619E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Starter Kit, TR-619E | 1 | Each |
| | | | | |

Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-800 Series Powered Air Respirator Systems

Whether you're mixing and granulating compounds in a pharmaceutical facility or working with combustible gases in the oil and gas industry, the 3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-800 Powered Air Respirator is essential.* Available in assemblies or ready-to-use kits with everything your team needs to get started. *The 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator TR-800 with 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Battery TR-830 attached, is ATEX approved for use in certain potentially explosive a[™]ospheres. It is approved to Zone 0 requirements and so may be suitable for areas where potentially explosive a[™]ospheres are expected and permanent in normal operations.

- Kits feature headtop, breathing tube, filter, battery charger, Powered Air Respirator, battery, battery attachment tool, belt, filter cover, storage and cleaning kit, an airflow indicator, and select other components
- Battery includes a bumper to help absorb impact; mechanical attachment of the battery helps prevent removal during use
- Audible and visual alarms alert users to low battery and low air flow

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100233763 | TR800EECK | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Respirator System Easy Clean Kit, TR-800E ECK | 1 | Each |
| 7100233766 | TR800EHIK | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Respirator System Heavy Industry Kit, TR-800E HIK | 1 | Each |
| 7100233732 | TR800EPSK | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Respirator System Paint Spray Kit, TR-800E PSK | 1 | Each |





Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Respirator Starter Kits TR-800 Series

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Turbo Starter Kit TR-819E is our handy kit that's approved to Zone 0 requirements and so may be suitable for areas where potentially explosive atmospheres are expected and permanent within normal operations. It's ready-to-use and has everything you need to get started. The TR-819E kit is approved for use with a wide range of Versaflo[™] Soft Headtops S Series and Rigid Headtops M Series, and is ATEX certified and CE approved.

- Approved for use with a wide range of Versaflo™ Soft Headtops S Series and Rigid Headtops M Series
- Includes a rechargeable standard capacity lithium Ion battery

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100169180 | TR-819E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Intrinsically Safe Powered Air Turbo Starter Kit, TR-819E | 1 | Each |

3M™ Versaflo™ TR-600 & TR-800 Series Powered Air Respirator Filters

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator Filters, TR-600 & TR-800 Series is our range of filters for use with 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirators TR-600 & TR-800 Series and a 3M[™] approved headtop or facepiece. Filters are available in a range of options covering particulate only hazards, or for hazards containing a combination of gas, vapour and particulates.

- Compatible with the 3M[™] Versaflo[™] TR-600 and TR-800 Powered Air Respirator systems
- Respiratory protection against dusts, mists, fumes and other particulate hazards, and a variety of gas and
- vapour hazards, including organic vapour, acid gas, inorganic gases, ammonia and mercury vapour
- Simple to install

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100020996 | TR-6110E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator A1P Filter, TR-6110E | 5 | Each |
| 7100020998 | TR-6310E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator A2P Filter, TR-6310E | 5 | Each |
| 7100020997 | TR-6130E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Powered Air Respirator ABE1P Filter, TR-6130E | 5 | Each |
| 7100020999 | TR-6580E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator ABE2K1HgP Filter, TR-6580E | 5 | Each |
| 7100020995 | TR-6820E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator Particulate & Nuisance Odour Filter, TR-6820E | 5 | Each |
| 7100020971 | TR-6710E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator Particulate Filter, TR-6710E | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Helmets M-300 Series with 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Respirator

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Versaflo[™] M-300 Series Helmet provides EN397 Head Protection with our convenient Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator system.

• Comfortable visor design combines excellent peripheral and downward vision with good optical clarity

- Adflo respirator can protect users against both particles and gases depending on the filter used
- Integrated deflector allows users to deflect the airflow inside the headtop for increased user comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100166694 | 857720 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Helmets M-307 with 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Respirator, 857720 | 1 | Each |







[•] Convenient ready-to-use kit

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PF-600E+ Series

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PF-600E+ Series is a durable powered air respirator system designed for heavy duty environments at an affordable price.

- Durable and economical powered air respirator system
- Compatible with the 3M[™] DT Series filters and specific 3M[™] Versaflo[™] headtops
- Automatic monitoring feature checks that the unit is operating as designed, warns the user of low battery and compensates for changes in filter resistance (i.e. as the filter loads with particulate)

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100299964 | PF619E | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Starter Kit, PF-619E+ | 1 | Each |
| 7100293325 | PF-602E+ | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator, PF-602E+ | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System Ready to Use Kits PF-600E+ Series

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PF-600E+ Ready to Use Kits are a convenient and economical way to purchase powered air systems. Ready to Use Kits include a turbo unit, headtop, and accessories including battery, charger and belt.

- Designed for a variety of heavy duty environments at an affordable price
- Ready to Use Kit include a 3M[™] PF-602E+ turbo unit, headtop, particulate filters, charger and belt
- Compatible with the 3M[™] DT Series filters and specific 3M[™] Versaflo[™] headtops

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100290789 | PF-600E+ LIK | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Light Industry Ready Kit, PF-600E+ LIK | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PF-600-ASB Series

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PF-600-ASB Series is a durable powered air respirator system, designed for heavy duty environments including Asbestos applications.

- Powered Air Respirator designed for Asbestos Removal appliations
- Compatible with 3M[™] Resuable Respirators FF-300 and FF-600
- PF-602E-ASB turbo is also approved with loose fitting 3M[™]Versaflo[™] M-200 and M-300 range of helmets

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|------------------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100295035 | PF-600E-ASB- FF-302 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PF-600E-ASB-FF-302 | 1 | Each |
| 7100293327 | PF-600E-ASB- FF-601 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PF-600E-ASB-FF-601 | 1 | Each |
| 7100293329 | PF-600E-ASB- FF-602 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PF-600E-ASB-FF-602 | 1 | Each |
| 7100293328 | PF-600E-ASB- FF-603 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PF-600E-ASB-FF-603 | 1 | Each |
| 7100293330 | PF-619E-ASB | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Starter Kit, PF-619E-ASB | 1 | Each |
| 7100293324 | PF-602E-ASB | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator, PF-602E-ASB | 1 | Each |





3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PV-300 Series

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator System PV-300 Series is a durable powered air respirator system kit featuring a face-mounted motor for use in heavy duty environments including Asbestos applications. This kit includes PV-300E respirator system comprising full facepiece, motor unit, filter, battery and belt



- Powered Air Respirator designed for Asbestos Removal appliations
- Features a mask mounted motor and waist mounted battery
- IP 54 rating with filter fitted to the filter port, suitable for cleaning by showering / water spray

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100265026 | PV-300E-L | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PV-300E-L | 1 | Each |
| 7100265033 | PV-300E-M | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PV-300E-M | 1 | Each |
| 7100265016 | PV-300E-S | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, PV-300E-S | 1 | Each |

Supplied Air Respirator Systems

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Respirator Kits

For a simple, convenient way to purchase 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Systems, choose 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Ready to Use Kits. Ideal for workers in paint spray operations, 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Ready to Use Kits come equipped with everything your team needs to get started, including a 3M Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Regulator, Helmet and essential accessories.



- Convenient Starter Kits for Air Supplied Systems
- Includes regulator, headtop, breathing tube, head, neck and shoulder cover and visor covers
- Ideal for workers in bodyshops or other paint spray applications

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100140500 | 69501 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Supplied Air Respirator Starter Kit, 69501 | 1 | Each |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |

3M[™] Supplied Air Filters V-500 Series

Replacement filters for the 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Regulator V-500 with ,O' Rings.

- Replacement odour filter and O rings
- Designed for use with 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air System V-500E
- Filter helps remove residual odours in the supplied air line

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000042672 | 0230551P | 3M [™] V-500E Odour Filter Pack, 023-05-51P | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Supplied Air Respirator Systems S200+ Series

3M[™] Versaflo[™] S-200+ Supplied Air System is our supplied air system which provides respiratory protection against particles, gases and vapours, and combination hazards when used with an approved 3M face mask.

- For use with 3M[™] Full Facepiece Respirator 6000 Series and 3M[™] Half Face Mask 7500 Series
 Provides protection against particles like fine dusts, aerosols, paint spray or metal fume; gases and
- vapours; and combined hazards
- System provides constant flow of air across the face for maximum user comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000144498 | S200+ | 3M [™] Supplied Air Respirator System, S-200+ | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Scott[™] RAS Asbestos Airline Breathing Apparatus

3M[™] Scott[™] RAS (Respiratory Airline Supply) Asbestos airline breathing apparatus set is a positive pressure set that provides the highest levels of breathing protection. The RAS Asbestos apparatus is ideal for areas with high levels of contamination.

- Developed to meet the needs of the asbestos removal and stripping industry
- Ideal for areas with high levels of contamination
- Highest level of breathing protection with an assigned protection factor of 2000

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100265060 | RAS-930-L | 3M [™] Full Facepiece RAS-930-L for RAS-ASB | 4 | Each |
| 7100265048 | RAS-930-S | 3M [™] Full Facepiece RAS-930-S for RAS-ASB | 4 | Each |
| 7100265049 | RAS-931-S | 3M [™] Full Facepiece RAS-931-S for RAS-ASB | 4 | Each |
| 7100265036 | RAS-931-L | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Respirator RAS-931-L for RAS-ASB | 4 | Each |
| 7100265028 | RAS-931-M | 3M [™] Full Facepiece Respirator RAS-931-M for RAS-ASB | 4 | Each |
| 7100265238 | RAS-ASB | 3M [™] Supplied Air Respirator Bandolier Assembly RAS-ASB | 1 | Each |
| 7100265034 | RAS-ASB-M | 3M [™] Supplied Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit RAS-ASB-M | 1 | Each |
| 7100265035 | RAS-ASB-S | 3M [™] Supplied Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit RAS-ASB-S | 1 | Each |

Hoods & Headgear

3M[™] Versaflo[™] M-Series Facehields and Helmets

3M[™] Versaflo[™] M-Series Faceshields and Helmets can help protect your workers from a variety of respiratory and impact hazards while maintaining comfort. They are are lightweight, compact and easy to maintain.

- M-Series are specifically designed to work together with your 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Powered Air Respirator and 3M[™] Supplied Air Respirator Systems
- Deflector allows users to direct the airflow inside the headtop to increase comfort
- Fully-adjustable suspension for customized fit and weight distribution

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100258667 | M-206 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Faceshield with Comfort Faceseal, M-206 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256071 | M-207 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Faceshield with Flame Resistant Poly Faceseal, M-207 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257937 | M-306 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Helmet with Comfort Faceseal, M-306 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257936 | M-307 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Helmet with Flame Resistant Faceseal, M-307 | 1 | Each |
| 7100258668 | M-407 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Helmet with Flame Resistant Shroud, M-407 | 1 | Each |
| 7000104037 | M-406 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Helmet with Highly Durable Shroud, M-406 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] S-100 Series Headcovers

3M[™] S-100 Series Headcovers are available with different size options.

- For use with certain 3M[™] Powered Air Respirators and Supplied Air Respirator Systems
- Provides limited head and face coverage
- Provides limited face and eye protection from liquid splash, low energy flying particles and dust

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000000142 | S-133L | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension Head Cover, Large, S-133L | 1 | Each |
| 7000044300 | S-133S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension Head Cover, Small, S-133S | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Integrated Suspension High Durability Head Covers S-300 Series

3M[™] Versaflo[™] High Durability Headcover, S-300 Series is our high durability head cover with an integrated head suspension for full head and face coverage, as well as eye and face protection. Our head cover is manufactured using soft, quiet, low-linting fabric for high levels of comfort. It can be used with 3M[™] Powered Air Respirators and Supplied Air Respirator Systems in a wide variety of applications.

- Integrated head suspension provides head and face coverage
- Protects face and eyes from liquid splash and low energy flying particles and dust (Grade F)
- Manufactured using durable, soft, low-linting fabric for user comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 700000144 | S-333LG | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension High Durability Head Cover, Large, S-333LG | 1 | Each |
| 7000044301 | S-333SG | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension High Durability Head Cover, Small, S-333SG | 1 | Each |







Focus

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Integrated Suspension Hoods S-500 Series

The 3M[™] S-Series High Durability Hood S-500 Series with integrated head suspension and face seal is similar to the S-400 Series but with a more durable, soft, quiet, low-linting fabric that more readily drapes comfortably over the wearer.

- Integrated head suspension provides head, face, neck and shoulder coverage
- Protects face and eyes from liquid splash and low energy flying particles and dust (Grade F)
- Manufactured using durable, soft, low-linting fabric for user comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 700000147 | S-533L | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] S-Series High Durability Hood, Large, S-533L | 1 | Each |
| 7100011287 | S-533S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] S-Series High Durability Hood, Small, S-533S | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] S-Series Headcovers & Hoods

3M[™] Versaflo[™] S-Series Headcovers and Hoods offer a variety of options for faceseals, collars, shrouds, and suspensions, allowing you to choose the respiratory protection that provides the most value and comfort for your team.

- S-Series respiratory headcovers and hoods are specifically designed to work together with your Versaflo™ Powered Air Respirator and 3M™ Supplied Air Respirator Systems
- Provides head, face, neck and shoulder coverage from dust and paint spray
- Provides a good field of view

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000000145 | S-433L | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension Hood, Large, S-433L | 1 | Each |
| 7100015401 | S-433L5 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension Hood, Large, S-433L-5 | 5 | Each |
| 7000044302 | S-433S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Integrated Suspension Hood, Small, S-433S | 1 | Each |
| 7000027992 | S-707 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Painter's Hood S-757 with Inner Shroud, S-707 | 10 | Each |
| 7100079872 | S-757 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Painter's Hood, S-757 | 1 | Each |
| 7100079874 | S-855E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Hood with Sealed Seam, Single Size, S-855E | 1 | Each |
| 700000149 | S-605 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Replacement Hood S-655 with Inner Shroud, S-605 | 10 | Pack |
| 700000151 | S-607 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Replacement Hood S-657 with Inner Shroud, S-607 | 10 | Pack |
| 7100079871 | S-657 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Replacement Hood with Double Shroud, S-657 | 1 | Each |
| 7100079870 | S-655 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Replacement Hood with Inner Collar, S-655 | 1 | Each |
| 7100079873 | S-805-E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Premium Replacement Hood with Sealed Seams and Inner Collar, S-805-5 | 5 | Each |





Powered & Supplied Air Parts & Accessories

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Batteries

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100265192 | PV-330 | 3M [™] Battery for PV-300E Powered Air Respirator, PV-330 | 1 | Each |
| 7100150925 | TR-830 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery TR-830/94243(AAD), Intrinsically Safe for TR-800 PAPR | 1 | Each |
| 7100005643 | TR-332 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery, High Capacity, TR-332 | 1 | Each |
| 7000144502 | TR-632 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery, High Capacity, TR-632 | 1 | Each |
| 7000144501 | TR-630 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery, Standard, TR-630 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Battery Chargers & Charging Components

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100236843 | PF641E | 3M [™] Battery Charger for PF-630 Battery, PF-641E | 1 | Each |
| 7100264730 | PV-341 | 3M [™] Battery Charger for PV-300E Powered Air Respirator, PV-341 | 1 | Each |
| 7100036882 | 833706 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Battery Charger for Adflo [™] , 6 Station, EU, 833706 | 1 | Each |
| 7100010253 | TR-344E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] 4-station Battery Charger Kit, EU, TR-344E | 1 | Each |
| 7000103975 | TR-344 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] 4-station Battery Charger Kit, UK, TR-344 | 1 | Case |
| 7000144505 | TR-644E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery Charger Kit, Four Station, Euro, TR-644E | 1 | Each |
| 7000144504 | 655034 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Battery Charger Kit, Single Station, Euro, TR-641E | 1 | Each |
| 7100020282 | TR-644 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Battery Charger, 4- Station, UK, TR-644UK | 1 | Each |
| 7000103971 | TR-340 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery Charging Cradle, TR-340 | 1 | Each |
| 7000144503 | TR-640 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery Charging Cradle, TR-640 | 1 | Each |
| 7000103966 | 628614 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Single Station Battery Charger, EU TR-341E | 1 | Case |
| 7100007089 | TR-341 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Single Station Battery Charger, UK, TR-341UK | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Belts & Belt Assemblies

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000044238 | 3010062P | 3M [™] Belt Assembly, 301-00-62P | 5 | Each |
| 7000042675 | 5301253P | 3M™ Coupling Plug CEJN 95, 1/4" BSP, Male Thread, 530-12-53P | 1 | Pack |
| 7100265218 | SC-327 | 3M™ Easy Clean Belt for PF-602E-ASB and PV-300E Powered Air Respirators, SC-327 | 5 | Each |
| 7000044405 | 835005 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Belt Front Part for Adflo [™] , 835005 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044417 | 835010 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Belt Quick Connection for Adflo [™] , 835010 | 1 | Each |
| 7100055314 | 835000 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Belt for Adflo [™] , Leather, 835000 | 1 | Each |
| 7100222675 | TR-626 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator High Durability Belt, Leather, TR-626 | 1 | Each |
| 7100236811 | SS625 | $3 \ensuremath{M}^{\ensuremath{``}}$ Standard Belt for $3 \ensuremath{M}^{\ensuremath{''}}$ Powered Air Respirators PF-602E+ and PF-602E-ASB, SS-625 | 1 | Each |
| 7000103973 | TR-327 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Easy-Clean Belt, TR-327 | 1 | Each |
| 7100222674 | TR-627 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Easy-Clean Belt, TR-627 | 1 | Each |
| 7000103972 | TR-326 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Leather Belt, TR-326 | 1 | Case |
| 7100006958 | TR-325 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Standard Belt, TR-325 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100236838 | SS626 | 3M [™] Comfort Belt for 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator PF-602E+, SS-626 | 4 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Brace & Shoulder Straps

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|-----|
| 7000044425 | 835020 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Braces for Adflo [™] , 835020 | 10 | Kit |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Back Pack Harnesses

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100300071 | TR-927 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Easy Clean Backpack, TR-927 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Belt Extenders

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100135289 | TR627X | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Belt Extender for TR-627 Easy Clean Belt, TR-627X | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Back Pack Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100035843 | TR-655 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Backpack Adaptor, TR-655 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Filter Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|--------|
| 7100080252 | 838031 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Filter Cover for Adflo [™] , Black, 838031 | 1 | Carton |
| 7100237883 | SS6000FC | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Filter Cover, SS-6607 | 10 | Each |
| 7100099577 | TR-371+ | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-371+ | 1 | Bag |
| 7100021248 | TR-6100 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-6100FC | 1 | Each |
| 7100021336 | TR-6300 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-6300FC | 1 | Each |
| 7100021252 | TR-6500 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-6500FC | 1 | Each |
| 7100021251 | TR-6700 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-6700FC | 1 | Each |
| 7100021247 | TR-6800 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Filter Cover, TR-6800FC | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Spark Arrestors

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103970 | TR-362 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Spark Arrestor, TR-362 | 1 | Each |
| 7100035845 | TR-662 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Spark Arrestor, TR-662 | 2 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100236853 | SS6601 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilter and Prefilter Holder for PF-600E/DF-600E Powered Air Turbo, SS-6601 | 5 | Each |
| 7100236854 | SS6600 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilter for PF-600E/DF-600E Powered Air Turbo, SS-6600 | 100 | Each |
| 7100237884 | SS6602 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilter for PF-600E/DF-600E Powered Air Turbo, SS-6602 | 10 | Each |
| 7000059880 | TR-3600 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Pre-filter, TR-3600 | 10 | Each |
| 7100021255 | TR-6600 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Pre-filter, TR-6600 | 50 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Breathing Tubes

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000144499 | S-222 | 3M [™] Breathing Tube, S-222 | 1 | Each |
| 7100265213 | SC-BT-56-ASB | 3M [™] Heavy Duty Breathing Tube SC-BT-56-ASB for PF-602E-ASB | 1 | Each |
| 7100265025 | SC-BT-56-ASB-L | 3M [™] Heavy Duty Breathing Tube SC-BT-56-ASB-L for PF-602E-ASB | 1 | Each |
| 7100189372 | BT-63 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube BT-63, Tight Fitting, Length-Adjusting | 1 | Each |
| 7100189597 | BT-64 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube BT-64, Tight Fitting, Heavy Duty | 1 | Each |
| 7100038562 | BT-50 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube Tight Fitting, BT-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7100069524 | BT-40 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube, Heavy Duty, BT-40 | 1 | Each |
| 700000159 | BT-20L | 3M™ Versaflo™ Breathing Tube, Lightweight, BT-20L | 1 | Each |
| 700000158 | BT-20S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube, Lightweight, BT-20S | 1 | Each |
| 7100006955 | BT-30 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube, Self-adjusting, BT-30 | 1 | Each |
| 7100218783 | BT54 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Tight Fitting Breathing Tube, BT-54 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Breathing Tube Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000042907 | BT-926 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube Cover, Flame Resistant, BT-926 | 1 | Each |
| 7100099908 | BT-927 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Breathing Tube Radiant Heat Cover, BT-927 | 1 | Each |
| 7000103964 | BT-922 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Disposable Breathing Tube Cover, BT-922 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Radiant Heat Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100099853 | M-973 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Radiant Heat Cover, M-973 | 1 | Each |
| 7100099854 | M-975 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Radiant Heat Cover, M-975 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Protective Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100260719 | TR-381 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] PAPR Cover for TR-300+ PAPR, TR-381 | 10 | Each |
| 7100260718 | TR-681 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] PAPR Cover for TR-600/800 PAPR, TR-681 | 10 | Each |
| 7100236812 | PF651 | $3M^{\text{\tiny M}}$ Protective Cover for $3M^{\text{\tiny M}}$ Powered Air Respirator PF-602E+, PF-651 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Head Neck & Shoulder Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100063882 | M-972 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Flame Resistant Headtop Cover, M-972 | 1 | Each |
| 7100063944 | M-976 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Head, Neck and Shoulder Cover, M-976 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Airflow Indicators

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100293333 | PF-972 | 3M [™] Airflow Indicator for PF-602E+ Powered Air Respirator, PF-972 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044404 | 838020 | 3M [™] Powered Air Respirator Airflow Indicator for Adflo [™] 838020 | 1 | Each |
| 7000103967 | TR-970 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Air Flow Indicator, TR-970 | 1 | Case |
| 7100035846 | TR-971 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Air Flow Indicator, TR-971 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Peel Off Visor Covers & Films

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100001829 | M-928 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Peel-Off Visor Cover, M-928 | 40 | Each |
| 700000156 | S-922 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] S Series Peel-Off Visor Cover, Premium Hoods, S-922 | 4 | Bag |
| 7000027993 | S-920S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] S Series Peel-Off Visor Cover, Small, S-920S | 40 | Each |
| 7000042683 | S-920L | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] S Series Peel-Off Visor Covers, Large, S-920L | 40 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Replacement Visors and Lenses

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100063883 | M-927 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Coated Visor, Polycarbonate, M-927 | 5 | Each |
| 7000042917 | M-925 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Visor, Polycarbonate, Uncoated, M-925 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Sweatbands & Comfort Pads

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000104063 | 641452 | 3M [™] Comfort Pad for Versaflo [™] V-100E/V-200E Belt Unit, 023-06-50P | 5 | Pack |
| 7000103918 | M-957 | 3M [™] Comfort Pads, M-957 | 1 | Pack |
| 7000042684 | S-953 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Comfort Pad for Premium Hoods, S-953 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044308 | S-957L | 3M™ Versaflo™ Forehead Comfort Pad, Large, S-957L | 20 | Each |
| 7000044309 | S-957S | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Forehead Comfort Pad, Small, S-957S | 20 | Each |
| 7000042685 | S-954 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Size Reducing Comfort Pad, S-954 | 20 | Each |
| 7100064142 | M-956 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Size Reducing Ratchet Comfort Pad, M-956 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Battery Attachment Tools

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100150921 | TR-838 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Battery Attachment Tool for TR-800 PAPR and TR-830 Battery, TR- 838/94244 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Cleaning & Storage Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100035841 | TR-653 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Cleaning & Storage Kit, TR-653 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Over-Visors

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100099909 | M-967 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Over-visor, Gold, IR Shade 5, M-967 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] V-Series Supplied Air Regulator Valves & Assemblies

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103980 | V-100E | 3M™ Versaflo™ Supplied Air System, Air Cooling Regulator, V-100E | 1 | Each |
| 7000103979 | V-200E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Supplied Air System, Air Heating Regulator, V-200E | 1 | Each |
| 7100005806 | V-500E | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Supplied Air System, Air Regulator, V-500E | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Compressed Air Supply Tubes

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000042678 | 3080040P | 3M [™] Air Supply Tube, 7.5m, Coiled, 308-00-40P | 1 | Each |
| 7000042676 | 3080030P | 3M [™] Air Supply Tube, Standard Duty, 10m, 308-00-30P | 1 | Each |
| 7000042677 | 3080031P | 3M [™] Air Supply Tube, Standard Duty, 20m, 308-00-31P | 1 | Each |
| 7000044242 | 3080072P | 3M [™] Air Supply Tube, Standard Duty, Anti-Static, Heat Resistant, 10m, 308-00-72P | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Flow Check Bag

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100021096 | FCB01 | 3M [™] Flow Check Bag, FCB-01 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Plugs & Plug Assemblies

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000044241 | 5301252P | 3M [™] Coupling Plug Rectus 25, 1/4" BSP, Male Thread, 530-12-52P | 3 | Each |
| 7000042674 | 5301282P | 3M [™] Coupling Set 3/8" BSP Rectus 25, Female Thread, 530-12-82P | 1 | Pack |
| 7000042673 | 5301281P | 3M [™] Coupling Set 3/8" CEJN 95, Female Thread, 530-12-81P | 1 | Pack |
| 7100237055 | PF653 | 3M [™] Shower Plugs for 3M [™] Powered Air Respirators PF-600E+ and PF-600E-ASB, PF-653 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Spray Gun Auxiliary Air Supply Hose Kit

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7000088331 | C231 | 3M [™] Auxiliary Air Supply Hose, C-231 | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Air-Flow Adjustment Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 700000157 | S-955 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Airflow Adjustment Cover, S-955 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Headtop Collars

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100137832 | M-444 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Inner Collar, M-444 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Headtop Suspensions

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100063886 | M-150 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Head Suspension, M-150 | 1 | Each |
| 7100063895 | M-350 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Head Suspension, M-350 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] M-Series Shrouds

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100137850 | M-447 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Outer Shroud, Flame Resistant, M-447 | 1 | Each |
| 7100137905 | M-448 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Outer Shroud, Heavy Duty, M-448 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Powered & Supplied Air Faceseals

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100137904 | M-936 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Faceseal, Comfort, M-936 | 5 | Each |
| 7100137903 | M-937 | 3M™ Versaflo™ Faceseal, Flame Resistant, M-937 | 5 | Each |
| 7100064141 | M-935 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Faceseal, Standard, M-935 | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Powered Air Respirator Muffler Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7000104061 | 0230635P | 3M [™] V-200E Muffler Kit, 023-06-35P | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] Supplied Air Overflow Valve

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---------------------------------------|-----|------|
| 7000088345 | C340 | 3M [™] Overflow Valve, C-340 | 1 | Pair |

3M[™] Supplied Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100266045 | RAS-ASB-L | 3M [™] Supplied Air Respirator System Asbestos Kit, RAS-ASB-L | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air System, Air Regulator

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100024108 | S-212 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] Supplied Air System, Air Regulator, S-212 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Easy Clean Bandolier for RAS-ASB

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100265050 | RAS- 327 | 3M [™] Easy Clean Bandolier RAS-327 for RAS-ASB | 1 | Each |

Detection & Monitoring Equipment

See 3

Stree 31

er an

4

- The

Detection & Monitoring Equipment

Monitor Badges

3M[™] Organic Vapor Monitor 3500+

3M™ Organic Vapour Monitor 3500+ is a cost-effective and convenient way to perform personal air sampling for many organic vapours. It is easy to use - clip it to your shirt lapel, collar, or pocket without interfering with your work activities. No batteries, hoses or pumps or needed to use the monitor to sample your air.

- State of the Art Monitor Design
- Simple, cost-effective and convenient
- High sample capacity for sampling a broad range of organic vapours

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100249088 | 3500+ | 3M [™] Organic Vapour Monitor, 3500+ | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Organic Vapour Monitor 3501+

3M™ Organic Vapour High Sampling Rate Monitor 3501+ is a cost-effective and convenient way to perform personal air sampling for low levels of organic vapours and short term exposure limit (STEL) sampling. It is easy to use - clip it to your shirt lapel, collar, or pocket without interfering with your work activities. No batteries, hoses or pumps or needed to use the monitor to sample your air.

- State of the Art Monitor Design
- Simple, cost-effective and convenient
- Highest diffusive sampling rate available for monitoring low contaminant levels and STEL sampling

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100249097 | 3501+ | 3M [™] Organic Vapour Monitor, High Sampling Rate, 3501+ | 5 | Each |

3M[™] Ethylene Oxide Monitor 3551+

3M™ Ethylene Oxide Monitor Badge, 3551 is a lightweight device that collects ethylene oxide gas in the surrounding environment. Our badge is made from a plastic housing that contains a permeable, absorbent membrane which can be lab tested to help you assess the airborne concentration of ethylene oxide.

- Collect and separately analyse ethylene oxide in the workplace environment
- Accuracy of +/-25%, at a 95% confidence level for many workplace contaminants
- Lightweight

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100249356 | 3551+ | 3M [™] Ethylene Oxide Monitor, 3551+ | 5 | Each |









Detection & Monitoring Equipment

3M[™] Formaldehyde Monitor 3721+

3M[™] Formaldehyde Monitor 3721+ is a cost-effective and convenient way to perform personal air sampling for formaldehyde and certain other aldehydes. It is easy to use - clip it to your shirt lapel, collar, or pocket without interfering with your work activities. No batteries, hoses or pumps or needed to use the monitor to sample your air.



- \bullet State of the Art Monitor Design
- Simple, cost-effective and convenient
- A valid method for air sampling and analysis of formaldehyde and certain other aldehydes

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100251921 | 3721+ | 3M [™] Formaldehyde Monitor, 3721+ | 5 | Each |

31

40 million workers are exposed to loud noise and 13 million suffer from hearing disorders despite industry regulations^{*}. You can advance your hearing conservation programme with a customised and comprehensive approach to the hearing protection challenge. Implementing a solution that really makes a difference begins with understanding the hazards, the regulation and the factors that impact protection.

The real world concerns of hearing protection

Variable Noise Levels: Every environment is different and workers can face a wide range of sound levels throughout the day and in different areas at the same facility.

The Human Factor: Each person has a different shape, size and anatomy of the ear canal, so there is no one-size fits all hearing protection solution. The key to achieving optimal protection is having the best fit possible.

Employee Communication: Where there is an essential need for workers to communicate or hear warning sounds it is vital that their hearing is protected from hazardous noise levels.

What types of sounds require hearing protection?

At home and work, it's important to understand which sounds may cause hearing loss and require hearing protection:



Decibel scale dB(A)

Ear fit validation

How do you decide what hearing protection you will offer to your workers?

If you are simply using the SNR found on the hearing protection packaging as a guide you may not be providing accurate protection levels for every worker. Ears come in many shapes and sizes and to make sure all workers are getting the protection they need, you need to know their Personal Attenuation Rating (PAR).

Noise-induced hearing loss is 100% preventable.

Why 3M?

As the leader in hearing protection, 3M offers a complete solution, with dual-ear and earmuff testing capabilities plus a user-friendly interface. The 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Dual-Ear Validation System is the fast and easy way to find your employees' PAR, because we know how important it is to make your hearing conservation program fit seamlessly into your operation.

Learn more: 3M.co.uk/Earfit

What's your PAR?

Every employee is different. Every job is different. Every ear is different.

Finding each employee's PAR will help you have assurance that workers' hearing is protected and they are compliant with the law. That's why we made the new 3MTH E-A-Rfit Dual-Ear Validation System fast, accurate and easy.

Fit testing is key

Get results you can trust. The 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Dual-Ear Validation System measures the effectiveness of the earplug or earmuff inside the employee's ear providing accurate, quantitative results. Because you can simultaneously test both ears, you have more to focus on education including the importance of fit and protection.







Did you know that 40% of employees incorrectly select or use hearing protection?*

What should you consider when choosing your hearing protection?

Some key factors include the level of attenuation and protection required, also considering if situational awareness and communication are necessary. Compatibility with other PPE is important in terms of comfort and ergonomics, but perhaps more importantly combinations of earmuffs and carriers must be tested and certified against PPE Regulation 2016/425 (EU).

3M believes in the importance of compatibility.



We can help you understand the requirements of EN 352:2020 Part 3 and how it supports your selection of safe and approved combinations of earmuffs and carriers like safety helmets.



Download infographic to learn more

Choose the right passive hearing solution.



Comparison Chart

This comparison chart helps you understand the key differences between 3M's core line passive hearing protectors. Please note that the chart focuses only on a selection of featured hero products. We have a lot more products available, so if you are looking for an alternative product please contact your local 3M representative.

| | | | | J | | - | | | - | | | | | |
|---------------------------|---|------------------------|---|-------------------------------|--|---------------------------------|-------------------------------------|--|----------------|---|--|---|---|---|
| | Y | | Q | ~ | | ~ | 1. | Ş | \bigcirc | 6 | 6 | 6 | 8 | 8 |
| | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] | 3M™ E-A-R™ Classic™ | 3M‴ E-A-R‴ Classic [™] Corded | 3M [™] 1100 Earplugs | 3M™ One Touch™ Pro Earplug Dispenser | 3M™ E-A-R™ Express™ Earplugs | 3M™ E-A-R™ Push-Ins™ Earplugs | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] UltraFit [™] Earplugs | 3M™ E-A-Rcaps™ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] I Earmuffs | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Earmuffs | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuff X4 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuff X5 |
| Hearing protection types: | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| Disposable earplugs | • | • | • | • | • | | | | | | | | | |
| Push-to-fit earplugs | | | | | | • | • | | | | | | | |
| Re-usable earplugs | | | | | | | | • | | | | | | |
| Banded earplugs | | | | | | | | | • | | | | | |
| Ear muffs | | | | | | | | | | • | • | • | • | • |
| SNR v dB (EN 352:2020) | 34 | 31 | 31 | 35 | | 28 | 31/35 | 29 | 24 | 27 | 31 | 34 | 32 | 37 |
| Noise level: | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| < 85 dB | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| 83–93 dB | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| 87–98 dB | | • | • | | | • | | | • | • | | | | |
| 94–105 dB | | | | | | | • | • | | | • | | | |
| 95–110 dB | • | | | • | | | • | | | | | • | • | • |
| Customer need: | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| Corded | • | | • | • | | • | • | • | | | | | | |
| Un-corded | • | • | | • | | • | • | • | | | | | | |
| Application/environment: | | | | | | | | | | | | | | |
| Temperature (•cold/hot•) | •• | •• | •• | •• | | •• | •• | •• | •• | • | • | • | • | • |
| Humidity | | • | • | | | | | | | • | • | • | • | • |
| Lack of hygiene facility | | | | | | ٠ | • | • | | • | • | • | • | ٠ |

Hearing protection use and care

Roll down earplugs



How to use

Slowly roll and compress foam earplugs into a very thin cylinder. While compressed, insert the earplug well into the ear canal. Fitting is easier if you reach around the head to pull the ear outward and upward during insertion.

Care and cleaning

Keep the earplugs clean and free from material that can irritate the ear canal. Wipe dirt and debris from earplugs with a clean cloth between uses. Discard the earplugs if they noticeably change their firmness or do not reexpand to their original size and shape.



Reusable pre moulded earplugs



How to use

Reach around the back of your head and pull outward on the ear while inserting the plug until you feel it sealing. This may seem tight at first, especially if you have never worn earplugs.

Care and cleaning

Pre-moulded earplugs could last several months depending on the type and on your work environment, hygiene and body chemistry. They should be replaced if they shrink, harden, tear, crack or become permanently deformed. Wash them in warm soapy water and rinse well. When dry, store them in a carrying case.



Banded earplugs





How to use

Hold the large ends of the pods and swivel them to direct the tips into the ear canal openings. Firmly push and wiggle the pods into the ear canal until a snug seal is obtained. Pulling on the outer ear while pushing the pods will be helpful to most wearers.

Care and cleaning

Most semi-aural hearing protectors can be cleaned in the same way as pre-moulded earplugs. Since the band holds the tips in place to provide an acoustic seal, do not tamper with it otherwise the protection afforded by the device may be reduced.



Earmuffs



Fitting guide



How to use

Earmuffs must fully enclose the ears to seal against the head. Adjust the headband so cushions exert even pressure around the ears to get the best noise reduction. Pull hair back and out from beneath the cushions. Do not wear caps, store pencils behind the ear or anything that may break the seal.

Care and cleaning

Cushions can be cleaned with warm soapy water and rinsed thoroughly. Do not use alcohol or solvents. Cushions normally need replacing at least twice a year or more – whenever they become stiff, cracked, or do not seal. Do not modify earmuffs in any way, and especially do not stretch or abuse the headband as this will reduce protection.





3M[™] E-A-R[™] One Touch[™] Pro Earplug Dispenser

Conveniently provide hearing protection where employees need it. The 3M[™] One Touch[™] Pro Earplug Dispenser dispenses one earplug at a time with a simple twist. No more expense and waste of individually wrapped plugs. Made from ABS plastic with a powder-coated steel-back plate, it's designed for challenging environments - indoors and outdoors.

- Accurately dispenses one earplug at a time
- Dispenses earplug directly into hand
- Powder coated steel back plate and durable ABS and POM plastic for tough environments
- Free-standing or wall-mounted, could be located inside or outside
- Mounting holes designed to fit a variety of competitive dispensers
- The innovative design protects against sun, rain and wind, when dispensing earplugs outside









3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Earplugs





3M[™] 1100 Earplugs

| Product number | Product description | Case qty |
|----------------|---|----------|
| 391-0000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] One Touch [™] Earplugs Dispenser | 1 EA |
| PD-01-001 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs Refill Bottle | 500 PR |
| PD-01-002 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] Earplugs Refill Bottle | 500 PR |
| 1100-R | 3M [™] 1100 Earplugs Refill Bottle | 500 PR |

Earplugs



3M[™] E-A-R[™] Express[™] Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Express[™] Earplugs are a push to fit design for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise. Offering both a one hand and two hand insertion performance claim of 28 dB SNR tested in accordance with EN 352-2:2020.

- Offering both a one hand and two hand insertion performance claim of 28 dB SNR in accordance with EN 352-2:2020
- Pod design shaped to help provide an effective seal
- Patented 3M™ E-A-R™ foam tips compress easily for smooth insertion and slow expansion for secure fit

|--|

1

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000103732 | EX01001 | 3M™ E-A-R™ Express™ Earplugs, Corded, EX-01-001 | 400 | Pair |
| 7000103733 | EX01002 | 3M™ E-A-R™ Express™ Earplugs, Uncorded, EX-01-002 | 400 | Pair |

3M[™] No-Touch[™] Earplugs

3M[™] No-Touch[™] Foam Earplugs create a hygienic noise-reducing seal with no need to touch or roll down, simply push to fit. Protect your hearing up to 34 dB with our EN 352-2:2020 certified earplugs.

- CE Certified against EN 352-2:2020
- Reduces noise levels by 34 dB
- Flexible paddle stem makes them easy and hygienic to use as you don't need to touch the foam tip

| Pro | oduct ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|-----|----------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 70 | 00052849 | PN01004 | 3M [™] No-Touch [™] Earplugs, Corded, PN-01-004 | 400 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Push-Ins[™] Earplugs

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Push-Ins[™] Earplugs have a 3M E-A-Rform[™] Foam tip that's shaped and sized to fit comfortably in most ears. Our recognisable yellow earplugs have a flexible blue stem for easy insertion using one or two hands. Push in insertion makes fitting and removal easy and hygienic.

- Single Number Rating (SNR) 35 dB (two-hand insertion) and 31 dB (one-hand insertion)
- Unique E-A-Rform[™] tip shaped and sized to fit comfortably in most ears
- Flexible stem makes them easy and hygienic to use as you don't need to touch the foam tip

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000052713 | EX01020 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Push-Ins [™] Earplugs, Corded, EX-01-020 | 400 | Pair |
| 7000052714 | EX01021 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Push-Ins [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, EX-01-021 | 400 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] 21 Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] 21 Earplugs are disposable and designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise and loud sound.

- Slow expanding, soft polyurethane foam for all day comfort
- Round shape helps secure fit
- Requires no roll down

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|------|------|
| 7000052712 | ES01009 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] 21 Earplugs, Uncorded, ES-01-009 | 1000 | Pair |

Focus

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Earplugs are disposable and designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise and loud sound up to 31 dB SNR. These products are available in a corded and uncorded version.

- Reduces noise levels up to 31 dB (both corded and uncorded), tested to EN 352-2:2020
- Soft energy absorbing foam provides a low equilibrium pressure making it one of 3M's most comfortable earplugs
- Moisture resistant making them less likely to swell through moisture absorption

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|------|------|
| 7000052844 | CC01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Corded, CC-01-001 | 2000 | Pair |
| 7000038203 | PD01001 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Refill Bottle, PD-01-001 | 500 | Pair |
| 7000103748 | PD01009 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Top Up Bag, PD-01-009 | 2000 | Pair |
| 7000103736 | FP01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, FP-01-000 | 1000 | Pair |
| 7000103777 | FP01008 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, FP-01-008P | 24 | Pair |
| 7000104116 | PB01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, PB-01-000 | 1000 | Pair |
| 7000038198 | PP01002 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, Pillowpack, PP-01-002 | 1000 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Small Earplugs

The diameter of 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Small Earplug is 7% less than the Classic earplug (and the same length) to help provide optimum comfort and protection in smaller ears.

- 3M™ E-A-R™ Classic™ Earplugs set the standard in hearing protection as the world's first foam earplugs
 Slow recovery, low pressure foam conforms to the shape of the ear canal for enhanced comfort and
- wearability
- Moisture-resistant material helps maintain a consistent expansion time, even in humid environments

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|------|------|
| 7000089396 | AM01001 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Classic [™] Small Earplugs, Uncorded, AM-01-001 | 2000 | Pair |



3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] Yellow Neons[™] Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] Yellow Neons[™] Earplugs are designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise up to 34 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020. Available in a corded and uncorded version.



- Reduces noise levels up to 34 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020
- Brightly-coloured, neon-yellow earplugs are easy to identify in compliance checks
- Soft foam helps provide low pressure inside the ear canal

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|------|------|
| 7000038202 | PD01002 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] Earplugs Refill Bottle, PD-01-002 | 500 | Pair |
| 7000052845 | ES01005 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] Earplugs, Corded, ES-01-005 | 2000 | Pair |
| 7000103747 | PD01010 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] Earplugs, Top Up Bag, PD-01-010 | 2000 | Pair |
| 7100111802 | ES01001 | 3M™ E-A-Rsoft™ Yellow Neons™ Earplugs, Uncorded, ES-01-001 | 1000 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] FX Earplugs

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] FX[™] Earplugs are comfortable bell shape and feature expandable super soft PU foam. They offer the highest level of noise reduction in the 3M earplug line, up to 37 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2002.

- Reduces noise levels up to 37 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020
- Tapered design provides a good fit on a wide range of ear canal sizes
- Features super soft slow recovery PU foam providing a reliable seal

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|------|------|
| 7000052711 | ES01021 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] FX Earplugs, Corded, ES-01-021 | 2000 | Pair |
| 7000052710 | ES01020 | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] FX Earplugs, Uncorded, ES-01-020 | 2000 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] Metal Detectable Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] Metal Detectable ear plugs are ideal for high noise exposure levels, particularly effective against low frequency noise.

- Implanted stainless steel ball in the earplug with metal infused cord detectable by metal sensing systems in the food and beverage industry
- Slow recovery, environmental friendly polyurethane foam
- Tapered shape conforms quickly to most ear canals

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|------|------|
| 7000052715 | ES01011A | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Metal Detectable Earplugs, ES-01-011A | 2000 | Pair |





3M[™] Earplugs 1100 Series

The 3M[™] 1100 Earplugs are disposable foam earplugs designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise up to 35 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020.

- Reduces noise levels up to 35 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020
- Tapered design provides a good fit on a wide range of ear canal sizes
- Soft hypoallergenic foam softens with body temperature once inserted for comfortable extended wear

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|------|------|
| 7100100263 | 1100R | 3M [™] Earplugs 1100 Top Up Bag, 1100R | 2000 | Pair |
| 7100100638 | 1110 | 3M [™] Earplugs, Corded, 1100 | 500 | Pair |
| 7000103721 | 1100B | 3M [™] Earplugs, Refill Bottle, Uncorded, 1100D | 500 | Pair |
| 7100100637 | 1100 | 3M [™] Earplugs, Uncorded, 1100 | 1000 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Reusable Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-R[™] UltraFit[™] & 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Tracers[™]Earplugs are reusable and designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise.

- Reduces noise levels up to 29 dB SNR in accordance with EN 352-2:2020
- Patented tri-flange design in pre-moulded material makes them a fit for most ear canals
- Firm, long stem for easy insertion and removal

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000038200 | TR01000T | 3M™ E-A-R™ Tracers™ Earplugs, Corded, TR-01-000 | 200 | Pair |
| 7000038199 | UF01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Ultrafit [™] Earplugs, Corded, UF-01-000 | 500 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Ultrafit X[™] Earplugs

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Ultrafit[™] X Earplugs are our corded hearing protectors with an innovative pistol grip stem designed to make them easy to take in and out. They fit most ears comfortably and reduce noise levels by 33 dB as certified under EN 352:2:2020.

- Reduces noise levels up to 33 dB, tested to EN 352-2:2020
- Features an innovative pistol grip stem for optimised insertion and removal for improved seal and protection
- Triple flange pliable polymer tip for a comfortable fit in most size ear canals

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103757 | UF01014 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Ultrafit [™] X Earplugs, Corded, UF-01-014 | 200 | Pair |





3M[™] Reusable Ear Plug 1200 Series

The 3M[™] Earplugs 1200 Series are reusable and designed for insertion into the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise up to 26 dB.

- Reduces noise levels up to 26dB tested to EN 352:2020
- Triple flange design for optimum fit for most ear canal sizes
- Made from soft and durable material for optimum comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100288287 | 3M1271 | 3M [™] Reusable Earplug, Corded, Pillow Pack, 1271 | 300 | Pair |

3M[™] Tri-Flange[™] Earplugs

3M[™] Tri-Flange[™] Earplugs are our innovative, comfortable hearing protectors with soft, flexible flanges that adapt to the shape of your ears. Available with a cloth or vinyl cord, convenient for intermittent use.

- Reduces noise levels up to 29 dB SNR in accordance with EN 352-2:2020
- Features soft, flexible triple flanges that adapt to the shape of your ear providing an effective acoustic seal
- No need to handle the plug tip as simply and hygienically push the plug to fit

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000052851 | PN01006 | 3M [™] Tri-Flange [™] Earplugs, Cloth Cord, PN-01-006 | 400 | Pair |

3M[™] 1310 Banded Earplugs

3M[™] E-A-R[™] 1310 Banded Earplugs are designed with a patented headband with flexing capability that adjusts to the movements of your jaw and head, for a comfortable and secure fit with constant low pressure in the ear. Our blue robust acetal plastic band is made to fit behind the head or under the chin, making it ideal for wearers exposed to intermittent noise.

- Reduces noise levels up to 26 dB
- Flexible band design helps maintain a constant pressure, at a comfortable level, irrespective of head size
- Innovative flexible band for optimum fit and superior comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---------------------------------------|-----|------|
| 7100089592 | 1310 | 3M [™] Banded Earplugs, 1310 | 50 | Each |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Caboflex[™] Banded Earplugs

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Caboflex Earplugs are ideal when moving in and out of high noise areas, fitting comfortably around the neck when not in use. Each conical shaped insert swivels to align with the ear canal, providing a move-resistant seal against noise.

- Reduces noise levels up to 21 dB when used with headband
- Banded earplugs with conical shaped earplugs that swivel to align with the ear canal to provide a move-resistant seal against noise
- Earplugs are washable and reusable for improved hygiene and economy

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089406 | CF01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Caboflex [™] Banded Earplugs, 40/Box, CF-01-000 | 40 | Each |







3M™ E-A-Rcaps™ Banded Earplugs

The 3M[™] E-A-Rcaps[™] Banded hearing protector is fitted with semi-aural eartips designed to seal the entrance part of the ear canal to help reduce exposure to hazardous levels of noise up to 23 dB.

- Reduces noise levels up to 23 dB
- One of the lightest banded hearing protectors on the market
- Flexible and durable band that can be washed and reused multiple times

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103729 | EC01000S | 3M [™] E-A-Rcaps [™] Banded Ear Plugs, EC-01-000 | 50 | Each |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Replacement Pods

Replacement pods for improved hygiene and economy, fits the 3M[™] E-A-RCaps[™], 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Caboflex[™] and 1310 banded earplugs.

- Replacement foam ear pods for the 3M[™] E-A-RCaps[™], 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Caboflex[™] and 1310 banded earplugs
- Easy to remove and replace the pods on your banded earplugs
- Replacement pods are an easy way to improve hygiene and comfort on your washable banded hearing protector

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103730 | ES01300 | 3M [™] E-A-Rcaps [™] Replacement Pods, ES-01-300 | 500 | Pair |
| 7000089404 | ES01301 | 3M [™] E-A-Rcaps [™] Replacement Pods, ES-01-301 | 500 | Pair |
| 7000089407 | CS01000 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Caboflex [™] Replacement Pods, CS-01-000 | 50 | Pair |
| 7100100262 | 1311 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Replacement Pods, 1311 | 100 | Pair |

3M[™] Earplug Storage Boxes

The 3M[™] Earplug Storage Box is a reusable and durable polypropylene box, which can safely house your 3M[™] earplugs.

- Robust reusable storage case to store 3M[™] earplugs safely and securely
- Case includes belt clip for convenient storage and easy access
- Transparent colour allows for quick visual confirmation that the product is in the box

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100317692 | | 3M [™] Clear Reusable Polycon Earplug Storage Box, Accommodates 1 x Pair of Earplugs | 50 | Each |





Earplug Dispensers

3M[™] E-A-R[™] One Touch[™] Pro Earplug Dispenser

3M[™] E-A-R[™] One Touch[™] Pro Earplugs dispenser offers convenient access to workers on the move. A simple twist accurately and consistently dispenses one earplug at a time. The reusable free-standing or wall hanging dispenser can be re-stocked with One Touch[™] refills of our most popular 3M[™] E-A-R[™] Earplugs.

- Accurately dispenses one earplug at a time
- Dispenses earplug directly into hand
- Durable ABS plastic for tough environments

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100064963 | 391-0000 | 3M [™] One Touch [™] Pro Earplug Dispenser, 391-0000 | 1 | Each |

Earmuffs

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X1 Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X1 Earmuffs are our lightweight hearing protectors with comfortable, soft ear cushions. Available as headband, helmet attachment and neckband models. The headband model features an electrically insulated, twin headband that decreases heat build-up on top of the head. Depending on wearer preference or application need, the helmet attached versions are available as either dielectric electrically insulated or with robust metal arms.



- Reducing noise levels from 26-27 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Wide flat headband is electrically insulted making the earmuffs electrically resistant or ,dielectric'
- Colour-coding makes it easy to identify the level of protection being worn

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103987 | X1A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Green, Headband, X1A | 10 | Each |
| 7000103988 | X1P3 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Green, Helmet Mounted, X1P3 | 10 | Each |
| 7100095526 | X1P5 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Green, Helmet Mounted, X1P5E | 10 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X2 Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X2 Earmuffs are our innovative hearing protectors with a modern slim cup design. Available as headband, helmet attachment and neckband models. The headband model features an electrically insulated, twin headband that decreases heat build-up on top of the head. Depending on wearer preference or application need, the helmet attached versions are available as either dielectric electrically insulated or with robust metal arms.



- Reducing noise levels from 30-31 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Wide flat headband is electrically insulted making the earmuffs electrically resistant or ,dielectric'
- Colour-coding makes it easy to identify the level of protection being worn

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000103989 | X2A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Yellow, Headband, X2A | 10 | Each |
| 7000103990 | X2P3 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Yellow, Helmet Mounted, X2P3 | 10 | Each |
| 7100095525 | X2P5 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Yellow, Helmet Mounted, X2P5E | 10 | Each |
| 7100326939 | X2P3E-OR | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Helmet Mounted Earmuff, Orange, X2P3E | 10 | Each |
Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X4 Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X4 Earmuffs are our lightweight and slim hearing protectors with innovative foam earcup inserts and spacers to help boost attenuation and protect against low frequencies. Available as headband, helmet attachment and neckband models. The headband model features an electrically insulated, twin headband that decreases heat build-up on top of the head. Depending on wearer preference or application need, the helmet attached versions are available as either dielectric electrically insulated or with robust metal arms.

- Reducing noise levels from 32-33 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Available as electrically insulated and resistant or ,dielectric' in A band and P5 helmet attached models
- Colour-coding makes it easy to identify the level of protection being worn

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103993 | X4A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Headband, X4A | 10 | Each |
| 7000103994 | X4P3 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Helmet Mounted, X4P3 | 10 | Each |
| 7100095551 | X4P5 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Helmet Mounted, X4P5 | 10 | Each |
| 7100097605 | X4A-OR | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Orange, Headband, X4A-OR | 10 | Pack |
| 7100326938 | X4P3E-OR | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Helmet Mounted Earmuff, Orange, X4P3E | 10 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X5 Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] X5 Earmuffs are our innovative hearing protectors that offer exceptional performance – without the need for double protection. Offering the same premium features you expect from 3M Peltor X Series they also reduce noise up to 37 dB.



- Available as electrically insulated and resistant or ,dielectric' in A band and P5 helmet attached models
- Colour-coding makes it easy to identify the level of protection being worn

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103995 | X5A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Black, Headband, X5A | 10 | Each |
| 7000103996 | X5P3 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Black, Helmet Mounted, X5P3 | 10 | Each |
| 7100095550 | X5P5 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Black, Helmet Mounted, X5P5E | 10 | Each |



3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] I Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] I Earmuffs are our innovative, lightweight hearing protectors that reduce noise levels up to 27 dB tested in accordance with EN 352:2020. They feature a low-profile design that makes them easy to combine with other safety equipment and have soft, wide comfortable cushions that reduce pressure around the ears.



- Reducing noise levels from 26-27 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Low-profile design combines easily with other safety equipment
- Compatible with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Dual-Ear Validation System

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000038205 | H510FGU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] I Earmuffs, Yellow, Foldable, H510F-404-GU | 10 | Each |
| 7000039616 | H510AGU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] I Earmuffs, Yellow, Headband, H510A-401-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7000039617 | H510PEGU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] I Earmuffs, Yellow, Helmet Mounted, H510P3E-405-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7000039618 | H510BGU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] I Earmuffs, Yellow, Neckband, H510B-403-GU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] II Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] II Earmuffs are our innovative hearing protectors for use in loud, demanding environments including airports and construction sites, reducing noise levels up to 31 dB. These earmuffs feature soft foam cushions, ventilation channels in the sealing rings and spacious cups, providing agreeable comfort even in long-term use and improving incidence of wear and compliance.



- Reducing noise levels from 30-31 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Compatible with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Dual-Ear Validation System
- Large space inside the cups helps minimise heat and moisture build-up

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000038208 | H520FGQ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Green, Foldable, H520F-409-GQ | 10 | Each |
| 7000039619 | H520AGQ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Green, Headband, H520A-407-GQ | 20 | Each |
| 7000039621 | H520PEGQ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Green, Helmet Mounted, H520P3E-410-GQ | 20 | Each |
| 7000107763 | H520EGQ1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Green, Helmet Mounted, H520P3E-410-GQ-01 | 20 | Each |
| 7000039620 | H520BGQ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Green, Neckband, H520B-408-GQ | 10 | Each |
| 7000038207 | H520AGB | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Headband, H520A-472-GB | 10 | Each |
| 7000038210 | H520PEGB | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] II Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Helmet Mounted, H520P3E-467-GB | 10 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] III Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] III Earmuffs are our high performance hearing protectors for use in extremely loud environments, reducing noise levels by up to 34 dB. They have a double casing that minimises resonance and comfortable soft, wide cushions to decrease pressure around the ears. Available in headband, neckband, helmet attached and Hi-Viz green models.



- Reducing noise levels from 33-34 dB, model dependant, tested to EN 352:2020
- Double casing technology minimises resonance effect
- Large space inside the cups helps minimise heat and moisture build-up

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000107979 | BULL3GN | 3M™ PELTOR™ Bull's Eye III Earmuffs, Military Green, Headband, H540A-441-GN | 20 | Each |
| 7000038211 | H540AGB | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Ear Muffs, Hi-Viz, Headband, H540A-461-GB | 10 | Each |
| 7000039622 | H540ASV | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Earmuffs, Black/Red, Headband, H540A-411-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7000039624 | H540PESV | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Earmuffs, Black/Red, Helmet Mounted, H540P3E-413-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7000039623 | H540BSV | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Earmuffs, Black/Red, Neckband, H540B-412-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7000038212 | H540PEGB | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Optime [™] III Earmuffs, Hi-Viz, Helmet Mounted, H540P3E-475-GB | 10 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Bull's Eye I Earmuffs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Bull's Eye I Earmuffs are our hearing protectors designed for hunting and shooting environments. They're shaped to avoid any interference with the rifle butt, helping you obtain the optimum shot. Available in black and green models.

- Reduces noise levels up to 28 dB, tested to EN 352:2020
- Designed for use during hunting and shooting
- Padded metal headband construction helps maintain a consistent force throughout the day for reliable protection

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|---------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000039681 | H515FB-516-SV | 3M™ PELTOR™ Bull's Eye I Earmuffs, Black, Foldable, H515FB-516-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7000107973 | H515MIL | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Bull's Eye I Earmuffs, Green, Foldable, H515FB-508-GN | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Earmuffs H31 Series

3M™ PELTOR™ Earmuffs H31 Series provide slimline hearing protection, ideal for use in forestry, sawmills and industry applications.

- Single Number Rating (SNR) 30 dB (headband) or 28 dB (helmet attached model)
- Slimline hearing protection, ideal for use in forestry, sawmills and industry applications
- Earmuff cup has a recess at the top making it a more comfortable fit with Safety Helmets

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000107754 | H31PE | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs, Orange, Helmet Mounted, H31P3E 300 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Welding Earmuff H505B

3M[™] PELTOR[™] H505B Welding Earmuffs are a neckband fit with a low profile and are designed to be used with welding helmets such as our 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Series 9100. The 24 dB protection provides the moderate attenuation needed in most welding applications.

- CE certified and tested to EN 352 it reduces noise up to 24 dB
- Modern, stylish slim cup design
- Semi-soft cup that minimises scratch sound transmission

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103787 | H505BSV | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Welding Earmuffs, Black, Neckband, H505B | 10 | Each |



Hygiene Kits

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Earmuff Hygiene Replacement Kit

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Hygiene Kits for Earmuffs help you maintain the correct levels of protection, comfort and hygiene.

- Kit contains replacement sealing rings and muffler pads which can be replaced in a few easy steps
- Extend the life of your earmuff
- Ensures good function and hygiene



| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000104045 | HYX1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit, HYX1 | 10 | Each |
| 7000104046 | HYX2 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit, HYX2 | 10 | Each |
| 7000104048 | HYX4 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit, HYX4 | 10 | Each |
| 7000104049 | HYX5 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit, HYX5 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime Earmuff Hygiene Replacement Kit

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Hygiene Kit for Earmuffs are our quick and easy solution to maintain your 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Earmuffs with replacement cushions and liners.

- Kit contains replacement sealing rings and muffler pads which can be replaced in a few easy steps
- Extends the life of earmuffs
- Ensures good function and hygiene

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000108016 | HY54 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for Optime [™] III Earmuffs, HY54 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Clean Hygiene Pads HY100A Series

Disposable covers for the ear cushions that are intended to provide a clean contact surface when the headset is used by multiple people.

- Single use hygiene pads for cleaning earmuffs
- Extends the life of earmuffs
- Roll format, delivered in handy dispenser box

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100064410 | HY100A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Pads, HY100A | 100 | Pair |

Validation

3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Dual-Ear Validation System

Fit testing is key for effective wear and hearing conservation. The 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System accurately quantifies each wearers personal attenuation from inside both ears when wearing earplugs or earmuffs. Our system takes only seconds to measure across 7 standard frequencies and gives a simple pass or fail rating for each employee's personal attenuation rating (PAR) to facilitate training on the importance of fit.

- Gives fast, clear, accurate fit testing of your hearing protection as quantified scientific data
- Personal attenuation rating (PAR) is first step in fit testing and hearing conservation programme
- Measures sound levels inside and outside of the earplug in only 5 seconds

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7100062125 | 393-1100 | 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System, 393-1100 | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Express[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M™ E-A-R™ Express™ Earplugs equipped with a probe tube for fit testing using the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Validation System. Cannot be used for hearing protection.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- 50 pairs per case
- 3M[™] PSD products are for occupational use only

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000052879 | EXPRESSP | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Express [™] Probed Test Plugs, 393-2008-50 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Push-Ins[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M™ E-A-R™ Push-Ins™ Probed Test Plugs are for use with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System. Our earplugs are specially equipped with a probe tube for fit testing.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- For use with 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System to measure HPE effectiveness
- Should not be used as hearing protection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100113020 | 393-2020-50 | 3M™ E-A-RCaps™ Model 200 Probed Test Plugs, 393-2002-50 | 50 | Pair |
| 7000052881 | 393200250 | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] Push-Ins [™] Probed Test Plugs, 393-2002 50 | 50 | Pair |









3M[™] E-A-R[™] Classic[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M™ E-A-R™ Classic™ Probed Test Plug are a modified version of the disposable foam 3M Classic Earplugs you know and use, specially designed to be used with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- For use with 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System to measure HPE effectiveness
- Should not be used as hearing protection

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000052882 | CLASSICP | 3M™ E-A-R™ Classic™ Probed Test Plugs, 393-2003-50 | 50 | Pair |
| 7000052884 | CLASSSMX | 3M™ E-A-R™ Classic™ Small Probed Test Plugs, 393-2007-50 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] Yellow Neons[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M™ E-A-Rsoft™ Yellow Neons™ Earplugs equipped with a probe tube for fit testing using the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Validation System. Cannot be used for hearing protection.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- 50 pairs per case
- 3M[™] PSD products are for occupational use only

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100069736 | EARSOFTP | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] Yellow Neons [™] Probed Test Plugs, 393-2000-50 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] 1100 Series Probed Test Plugs

3M[™] 1100 Earplugs equipped with a probe tube for fit testing using the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System. Cannot be used for hearing protection.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- 50 pairs per case
- 3M[™] PSD products are for occupational use only

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000002409 | 1100P | 3M [™] 1100 Series Probed Test Plugs, 393-2010-50 | 5 | Pack |



5-



3M[™] 1200 Series Probed Test Plugs

3M™ 1200 Series Probed Test Plugs are a modified version of the 3M earplugs you know and use, specially designed to be used with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System
- For use with 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System to measure HPE effectiveness
- Should not be used as hearing protection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100034169 | 1200P | 3M [™] 1260/1270/1271 Probed Test Plugs, 393-2016-50 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] E-A-R[™] Ultrafit[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M™ E-A-R™ UltraFit™ Probed Test Plugs are for use with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Dual-Ear Validation System. Our earplugs are specially equipped with a probe tube for fit testing.

- Specially modified with a probe tube for fit testing 3M earplugs
- For use with 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System to measure HPE effectiveness
- Should not be used as hearing protection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 700002387 | ULTRAFIP | 3M [™] E-A-R [™] UltraFit [™] Probed Test Plugs, 393-2001-50 | 5 | Pack |

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] FX[™] Probed Test Plugs

3M[™] E-A-Rsoft[™] FX[™] Earplugs equipped with a probe tube for fit testing using the 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System. Cannot be used for hearing protection.

- These test earplugs are modified with a probe tube for use during earplug fit testing with the 3M™ E-A-Rfit™ Validation System
- 50 pairs per case
- 3M[™] PSD products are for occupational use only

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000052883 | EARSOFXP | 3M [™] E-A-Rsoft [™] FX [™] Probed Test Plugs, 393-2004-50 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] Earmuffs Probed Test Cushions

These 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] Earmuffs Probed Test Cushions are specially designed with a probe tube to enable individual worker fit testing for 3M PELTOR Optime Series Earmuffs.

- Specially modified with a probe tube for fit testing 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Optime[™] Earmuffs
- For use with 3M[™] E-A-Rfit[™] Validation System to measure HPE effectiveness
- Should not be used as hearing protection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|-----|
| 7100062126 | X1/X2P | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs Probed Test Cushions X1/X2, 393-3001-2 | 1 | Kit |
| 7100062128 | X4/X5P | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Earmuffs Probed Test Cushions X4/X5, 393-3005-2 | 1 | Kit |



5-300

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Communication Solutions

The Sound Solution

First-class communication and hearing protection! There was a time when wearing hearing protectors meant being isolated and out of contact. Those days are over. Today, 3M[™] PELTOR[™] offers first-class communication solutions that not only make your working day safer and more efficient, but also much nicer!

3M[™] PELTOR[™] products are developed for all environments where high safety must be combined with communication. Industrial environments, construction sites, agriculture and forestry are a few examples. We have developed several models to ensure there's a 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Headset for every situation. Headband models for all-round use, and models with helmet attachments for people who wear safety helmets at work. To ensure easy use of our products and good functions for all environments we use advance technology such as Level Dependent technology and Bluetooth®.

This pricelist mainly focuses on general industry communication solutions, but 3M also offers specialised products for e.g. military or hunting and shooting. Please contact your local 3M representative if you want to learn more about these industries and products.



Oil and gas



Mining



Hunting and sport shooting

Airport ground handling



Military and law enforcement Energy and utilities





Transportation



Industry



Construction

Communicate at distance and boost your productivity

The importance of wearing hearing protection 100% of time exposed



Gives the expected protection.



99% usage Just five minutes of carelessness per day significantly reduces the effect of the hearing protector.



90% usage Virtually no protection.

Safety

To be effective, a hearing protector should be used 100% of the time in noisy environments. Even taking it off for a short time dramatically reduces its effectiveness and greatly increases the risk of hearing damage. The 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Communication Solutions encourage longer use because the wearer feels less isolated and can communicate with others more easily.

Function symbols

To help you to understand the functionality of our key communication solutions we have developed a small comparison chart with the following symbols.



Hearing protection with level-dependent function for ambient listening

technology, for wireless connection to mobile phone. or communication radio









Hearing protection that features Bluetooth®

Hearing protection with built-in two-way radio

Hearing protection with Hearing protection with built-in FM radio receiver external audio input

Hearing protection for communication with external two-way radio

Find the headset with the right mix of features and value for you or your customer!



Request demonstration samples!

In-ear Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Professional In Ear Communication Headset

The 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Professional In-Ear Communication Headset, PIC-100 is a next generation protective communication solution. The innovative, on-demand fit test informs the users of their personal protection level, while an in-ear speech microphone and multiple wireless technologies enable clear communication in noisy environments.



- Helps to provide hearing protection
- Built-in full-duplex radio for quick and easy hands-free communication

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100262855 | PIC-100 EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Professional In-Ear Communication Headset, PIC-100 EU | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Level Dependent Earplugs

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Level Dependent Earplugs are wireless electronic earplugs, designed to protect against loud noises and help improve situational awareness and communication. They come in a kit which includes a protective charging case and an assortment of ear tips, a retention cord, windscreens and a USB cable for charging. They are available in two versions, one for industrial use and one for shooting and forestry use.

- Wireless earplugs for protection against loud noises
- Designed to help improve situational awareness and communication
- Comes with a compact storage box for USB charging, offering 16 hours operating time

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100194360 | EEP-100 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Electronic Earplug, Green, EEP-100 EU | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] UltraFit[™] Communication Replacement Eartips

3M[™] UltraFit[™] Communication Eartips are replacement parts that are specially designed for PELTOR[™] TEP-100, LEP-100, TEP-200, LEP-200, EEP-100. Our eartips increase the effective service life of your equipment and come in small, medium or large.



- Maintains the right level of protection, comfort and hygiene
- Specially designed for use with 3M[™] PELTOR[™] in-ear communication products

| 2 | | |
|---|---|---|
| 1 | 0 | |
| 0 | | P |

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100066388 | 370-TEPL | 3M™ UltraFit™ Communication Eartips, Large, 370-TEPL-25 | 25 | Pair |
| 7100066387 | 370-TEPM | 3M [™] UltraFit [™] Communication Eartips, Medium, 370-TEPM-25 | 25 | Pair |
| 7100066371 | 370-TEPS | 3M [™] UltraFit [™] Communication Eartips, Small, 370-TEPS-25 | 25 | Pair |





3M[™] PELTOR[™] Triple-C Communication Eartips

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Triple-C Communication Eartips are replacement parts that are specially designed for PELT-OR[™] TEP-100, LEP-100, LEP-200, LEP-200, EEP-100. Our eartips come in packs of 25.



- No roll-down needed
- Double-tapered shape for easy insertion
- Designed for comfort

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100103087 | CCC-GRM-25 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Triple-C Communication Eartips, CCC-GRM-25 | 25 | Pair |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Torque[™] Replacement Eartips

3M[™] Torque[™] Communication Eartips replace worn or damaged parts, helping you maintain the correct levels of protection, comfort and hygiene. Our grey, large-size eartips come in packs of 50.

- Replace damaged or worn eartips
- Maintain the right level of protection, comfort and hygiene
- Increase the effective service life of your equipment

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000108492 | PELTIP5 | 3M [™] Torque [™] Communication Eartips, PELTIP5-01 | 50 | Pair |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Earplug Retention Cord

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Earplug Retention Cord is a replacement cord that can be used to connect your 3M[™] PELT-OR[™] Electronic Earplugs.

- Replacement cord for 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Electronic Earplugs
- Maintain the correct levels of protection, comfort and hygiene
- Replace damaged or worn cords

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100074090 | TEP-CORD | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Tactical Earplug Replacement Cord, TEP-CORD | 1 | Each |

Over-ear Headsets

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] X Headsets

3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ ALERT™ X Headset is a Bluetooth® headset with noise-cancelling boom microphone that connects to your mobile phone for hands free calls and streaming in noisy environments. The headset has a level-dependent function for ambient listening and it synchs to a mobile app so users can easily set-up and adjust the headset

- Attenuating hearing protector comes in two models: headband or a safety helmet attachment
- Bluetooth® technology for connection to an external Bluetooth® device allows for hands-free talking and
- Noi

| and streaming | | | | |
|---------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
| 7100256658 | MRX21P3E4WS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] X Headset, Bright Yellow Cups, Hard Hat Attached, Compatible with Mobile App, MRX21P3E4WS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257811 | MRX21A4WS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] X Headset, Bright Yellow Cups, Headband, Compatible with Mobile App, MRX21A4WS6 | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] XPV Solar Powered Headsets

3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ ALERT™ XPV Solar Powered Headset is a Bluetooth® MultiPoint headset with noise-cancelling microphone and self-charging by photovoltaic power. It connects to a mobile app for more easily set-up and adjust the headset. The headset helps to protect you against hazardous noise, but also makes it easy to make phone calls with both hands free in noisy environments.

- Solar powered device that charges from any light around you with solar film from PowerFoyle™
- Bluetooth® technology for connection to two external Bluetooth® device allows for hands-free talking and streaming
- Noise-cancelling boom microphone for clear speech transmission in noisy environments

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100282733 | MRX21A1WS7 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] XPV Headset App, Green, Headband, Solar Powered, MultiPoint Bluetooth, MRX21A1WS7 | 1 | Each |



3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] XP Headsets

With the 3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] XP Headset turn your hearing protector headset into a communications centre. Connect one device via Bluetooth® technology and converse in normal volume even in noisy environments with the noise-cancelling microphone.

- Hearing protector in two models: stand-alone headband or safety helmet attachment
- Bluetooth® technology for connection to one external device for hands-free talk and streaming
- Noise cancelling boom microphone for clear speech transmission in noisy environments

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100256282 | MRX21P3E5WS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] XP Headset, Bluetooth®, FM Radio, Grey, Helmet Attached, MRX21P3E5WS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256283 | MRX21A5WS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] XP Headset, Bluetooth®, FM Radio, Grey, Headband, MRX21A5WS6 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] XPI Headsets

With the WS[™] ALERT[™] XPI Headset turn your hearing protector headset into a communications centre. Connect one or two devices via Bluetooth Multipoint technology and converse in normal volume even in noisy environments with the noise-cancelling microphone.

- Hearing protector in two models: stand-alone headband or safety helmet attachment
- Level-dependent function for ambient listening to help improve your situational awareness (limited to 82 dB)
- Bluetooth® MultiPoint Technology for connection to one or two external devices for hands-free talk and streaming

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|----------------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100205304 | MRX21P3E3WS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] XPI Headset, 30 dB, Bluetooth, Mobile App, Hard Hat Attached, MRX21P3E3WS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100205302 | MRX21A3WS6 | 3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ ALERT™ XPI Headset, 30 dB, Bluetooth, Mobile App, Headband, MRX21A3WS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100205297 | MRX21P3E3WS6- ACK | 3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ ALERT™ XPI Headset, 30 dB, Bluetooth, Mobile App, Includes Accessories, Hard Hat Attached, MRX21P3E3WS6-ACK | 1 | Each |
| 7100205299 | MRX21A3WS6-ACK | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ALERT [™] XPI Headset, 30 dB, Bluetooth, Mobile App, Includes Accessories, Headband, MRX21A3WS6-ACK | 1 | Each |





3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ProTac[™] XPI Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ProTac[™] XPI is a range of level-dependent Bluetooth® headsets for effective hearing protection without compromising communication. These innovative headsets are equipped with level-dependent microphones for ambient sound awareness and communication in noisy environments. Bluetooth connectivity allows seamless connection to enabled devices and the headsets feature IP68 classified noise-cancelling microphones. They come in a high visibility yellow colour, with a headband, neckband or helmet attachment, and are also available with FLX2 accessory connectors.

- Helps provide hearing protection and wireless communication
- Level-dependent for ambient listening
- Bluetooth® connectivity for seamless connection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|------------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100195960 | MT15H7P3EWS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ProTac XPI Level Dependent Bluetooth® Headset, Yellow, Hard Hat Attached, MT15H7P3EWS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100195906 | MT15H7AWS6-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ProTac XPI Level Dependent Bluetooth® Headset, Yellow, Headband, FLX2, MT15H7AWS6-111 | 1 | Each |
| 7100196045 | MT15H7AWS6 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ProTac XPI Level Dependent Bluetooth® Headset, Yellow, Headband, MT15H7AWS6 | 1 | Each |
| 7100195976 | MT15H7BWS6-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ProTac XPI Level Dependent Bluetooth® Headset, Yellow, Neckband, FLX2, MT15H7BWS6-111 | 1 | Each |
| 7100195961 | MT15H7P3EWS6-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] ProTac [™] XPI Level Dependent Bluetooth® Headset, Yellow, Hard Hat Attached, FLX2, MT15H7P3EWS6-111 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] ProTac[™] III Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] ProTac[™] III Headset with level-dependent function for ambient listening helps you focus on your work and communicate with colleagues in noisy environments, without removing the hearing protection. Stereo feedback will allow you to hear and better determine direction of alarms, warning cries, backing vehicles and so on. Headset unit has a rugged design with dual shells. The electronics are protected from moisture and sweat, from both the inside and the outside. Smart technology, practical design and user friendly functions will help you weather rough days in the field.

- Hearing protector helps protect against harmful noise, whilst allowing ambient sounds to be heard
- Built-in level-dependent function allows the wearer to hear ambient sounds, such as conversations,
- machine sounds and warning signals
- 3.5 mm stereo jack to connect to your mobile phone or two-way radio to hear the call right in your ear

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100088455 | MT13H20P | 3M™ PELTOR™ ProTac™ III Headset, 25 dB, Slim Cups, Black, Hard Hat Attached, MT13H220P3E | 1 | Each |
| 7100088456 | MT13H20A | 3M™ PELTOR™ ProTac™ III Headset, 26 dB, Slim Cups, Black, Headband, MT13H220A | 1 | Each |
| 7100088423 | MT13H21P | 3M™ PELTOR™ ProTac™ III Headset, 31 dB, Black, Hard Hat Attached, MT13H221P3E | 1 | Each |
| 7100088424 | MT13H21A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] ProTac [™] III Headset, 32 dB, Black, Headband, MT13H221A | 1 | Each |





3M[™] PELTOR[™] LiteCom Plus Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] LiteCom Plus Headsets are our robust hearing protectors with a built-in analogue two-way communication radio, noise cancelling dynamic microphone, Lithium-Ion battery and level dependent functionality for ambient listening. Available in headband and helmet mounted models.



- Available in 16 channel PMR 446 MHz version with 121 sub-channels
- Level-dependent technology helps improve situational awareness and communication

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100229277 | MT73H7P3E4410EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Plus Headset, 32 dB, PMR446 MHz, Hard Hat Attached, MT73H7P3E4410EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100229259 | MT73H7A4410EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Plus Headset, 32 dB, PMR446 MHz, Headband, MT73H7A4410EU | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] LiteCom Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] LiteCom Headsets are our robust hearing protectors with a built-in analogue two-way communication radio and noise cancelling dynamic microphone. Available in headband, neckband and helmet mounted models.

- Hearing protector with built-in communication radio for "hands free" short-range communications with other LiteCom headsets and comms radio devices on the same frequency
- 8 channels and 38 sub channels allow users to communicate individually using the same channel
- An auxiliary input also lets you connect a mobile phone or external com radio, regardless of the frequency

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000108540 | LITECOMA | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Headset, 32 dB, PMR 446 MHz, Headband, MT53H7A4400-EU | 1 | Each |
| 7000108542 | LITECOMB | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Headset, 32 dB, PMR 446 MHz, Neckband, MT53H7B4400-EU | 1 | Each |
| 7000108541 | LITECOMP | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Headset, 33 dB, PMR 446 MHz, Hard Hat Attached, MT53H7P3E4400-EU | 1 | Each |





Focus

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] LiteCom Plus Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] LiteCom Plus Headset features integrated pre-programmed two-way radio, Bluetooth® Multipoint connectivity, noise-cancelling microphones, and a level-dependent function for ambient listening. The headset is available with a headband, neckband or as helmet attachments.

- Hearing protector with built-in two-way radio
- Level-dependent technology helps improve situational awareness and communication
- Bluetooth® multipoint connectivity allows seamless connection of mobile devices

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100204422 | MT73H7P3E4310WS6EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom Plus Headset LPD433 MHz, Analog, Hard Hat Attached, MT73H7P3E4310WS6EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100204419 | MT73H7A4310WS6EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom Plus Headset LPD433 MHz, Analog, Headband, MT73H7A4310WS6EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100204420 | MT73H7B4310WS6EU | 3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ LiteCom Plus Headset LPD433 MHz, Analog, Neckband, MT73H7B4310WS6EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100204418 | MT73H7P3E4410WS6EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom Plus Headset PMR446 MHz, Analog, Hard Hat Attached, MT73H7P3E4410WS6EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100204388 | MT73H7A4410WS6EU | 3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ LiteCom Plus Headset PMR446 MHz, Analog, Headband, MT73H7A4410WS6EU | 1 | Each |
| 7100201938 | MT73H7B4410WS6EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom Plus Headset PMR446 MHz, Analog, Neckband, MT73H7B4410WS6EU | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] LiteCom Pro III Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] LiteCom Pro III Headsets are our high performance hearing protectors with a built-in analogue and digital programmable two-way communication radio, level-dependent functionality for ambient listening, Bluetooth® multipoint connectivity, Lithium-Ion rechargeable battery and an external connection jack. Available in headband, neckband and helmet-mounted models.



- Hearing protector with built-in programmable analogue and digital two-way radio
- Push-to-listen quick activation of level dependent function
- Push-to-listen quick activation of level dependent function

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100153479 | MT73H7P3E4D10EU | 3M™ PELTOR™ WS™ LiteCom PRO III GB Headset, 32 dB, PMR446 MHz, Analogue/Digital, Hard Hat Attached, MT73H7P3E4D10EU GB | 1 | Each |
| 7100153481 | MT73H7B4D10EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom PRO III GB Headset, 32 dB, PMR446 MHz, Analogue/Digital, Neckband, MT73H7B4D10EU GB | 1 | Each |
| 7100153423 | MT73H7A4D10EU | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WS [™] LiteCom PRO III GB Headset, 33 dB, PMR446 MHz, Analogue/Digital, Headband, MT73H7A4D10EU GB | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WorkTunes[™] Pro AM/FM Radio Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WorkTunes[™] Pro FM Radio Headset allows you to receive FM and AM-radio and store up 5 stations. Our headset is available as a standalone headband or as a hard hat attached model, has a 3.5 mm stereo audio input and an auto power-off function that saves battery life.

- Protect your hearing from harmful noise while enjoying FM or AM-Radio
- Built-in antenna prevents snagging on equipment
- Store up to 5 of your favourite stations

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100089440 | HRXS221P | 3M™ PELTOR™ WorkTunes™ Pro AM/FM Radio Headset, 31 dB, Black, Hard Hat Attached, HRXS221P3E | 1 | Each |
| 7100089368 | HRXS221A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WorkTunes [™] Pro AM/FM Radio Headset, 32 dB, Black, Headband, HRXS221A | 1 | Each |
| 7100088417 | HRXS220P3E | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] WorkTunes [™] Pro FM Radio Headset, 31 dB, Hard Hat Attached, HRXS220P3E | 1 | Each |
| 7100088416 | HRXS220A | 3M™ PELTOR™ WorkTunes™ Pro FM Radio Headset, 32 dB, Headband, HRXS220A | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] ALERT[™] FM Radio Headsets

The 3M[™] PELTOR[™] ALERT[™] FM Radio Headset has been developed to improve safety and motivation for users in noisy environments. It enables you to listen to FM-radio or an external device at the same time as you can hear your surroundings and communicate with your colleagues without taking the hearing protector off.

- Protect your hearing and listen to the radio at the same time
- Excellent FM-radio reception
- Level dependent function lets the user hear surrounding noise and converse with colleagues

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000108538 | M2RX7P3E | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] ALERT [™] FM-Radio Headset, 30 dB, Hard Hat Attached, M2RX7P3E2-01 | 1 | Each |
| 7000108376 | M2RX7A2 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] ALERT [™] FM-Radio Headset, 30 dB, Headband, M2RX7A2-01 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] DAB+ & FM Radio Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] DAB+ & FM Radio Headset with built in DAB+ (Digital Audio Broadcasting) and FM receiver can be used in noisy industrial sites as well as in fishery, farming or landscaping. The clear sound of the DAB+ stations, the voice guided menu system and ability to save your stations makes it flexible and easy to work with.

- Protect your hearing and listen to the radio at the same time
- Excellent DAB+ & FM-radio reception
- Voice guided menu system to navigate the menu

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100114034 | HRXD7P3E-01 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] DAB+ & FM Radio Headset, 30 dB, Hard Hat Attached, HRXD7P3E-01 | 1 | Each |
| 7100113507 | HRXD7A-01 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] DAB+ & FM Radio Headset, 31 dB, Headband, HRXD7A-01 | 1 | Each |



3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Headsets utilise the FLX2 cable system for a simple and reliable connection. They feature a speaker system and boom microphone that's optimised for speech frequency in high noise environments and a modern cup design which provides high comfort and attenuation. Comes with a headband, neckband or helmet attachment. Available in bright yellow for the standard model or bright blue to indicate Explosive atmosphere (Ex) approval.



- Communication headsets that help provide hearing protection
- Optimised speakers for use in noisy environments
- FLX2 accessory connector for easy adaptation to required solution

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100203635 | MT74H52P3E-110 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset, Hard Hat Attached, MT74H52P3E-110 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203637 | MT74H52A-110 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset, Headband, MT74H52A-110 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203636 | MT74H52B-110 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset, Neckband, MT74H52B-110 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Listen Only Headsets

3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Listen Only Headsets utilise the FLX2 cable system for a simple and reliable connection. They feature a speaker system that's optimised for speech frequency in high noise environments and a modern cup design which provides high comfort and attenuation. Comes with a headband, neckband or helmet attachment. Available in bright yellow for the standard model or bright blue to indicate Explosive atmosphere (Ex) approval.



- Hear-only communication headsets that help provide hearing protection
- Optimised speakers for use in noisy environments
- FLX2 accessory connector for easy adaptation to required solution

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100203297 | HT52P3E-112-50 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Listen Only Headset, Ex approved, Hard Hat Attached, HT52P3E-112-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203639 | HT52A-112-50 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Listen Only Headset, Ex approved, Headband, HT52A-112-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203302 | HT52P3E-112 | 3M™ PELTOR™ CH-3 Listen Only Headset, Hard Hat Attached, HT52P3E-112 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203299 | HT52A-112 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Listen Only Headset, Headband, HT52A-112 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203298 | HT52B-112 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Listen Only Headset, Neckband, HT52B-112 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Headsets with PTT Adaptor

3M[™] PELTOR[™] CH-3 Headsets with PTT Adaptor utilise the FLX2 cable system for a simple and reliable connection. They feature a speaker system and boom microphone that's optimised for speech frequency in high noise environments and a modern cup design which provides high comfort and attenuation. Comes with a headband, neckband or helmet attachment. Available in bright yellow for the standard model or bright blue to indicate Explosive atmosphere (Ex) approval.



- Optimised speakers for use in noisy environments
- FLX2 accessory connector for easy adaptation to required solution

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100203150 | MT74H52P3E-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset with PTT Adapter, Hard Hat Attached, MT74H52P3E-111 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203638 | MT74H52A-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset with PTT Adapter, Headband, MT74H52A-111 | 1 | Each |
| 7100205729 | MT74H52B-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] CH-3 Headset with PTT Adapter, Neckband, MT74H52B-111 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] TWIN CUP[™] Headsets

The 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Twin Cup Headset with an optimised acoustic design and excellent space for the ears for the best possible sound quality and comfort.



- Intrinsically safe for use in ATEX environments
- Microphone with effective noise compensation for clear and reliable communication
- Quick Positioning integrated microphone boom for easy handling

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100271680 | MT72H540A-50 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Headset Twin Cup, Headband Blue Ex/IS approved, MT72H540A-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7000108283 | MT72H540 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Twin Cup EX Headset, 31 dB, J11 Plug, Hard Hat Attached, MT72H540P3E-50 | 1 | Each |

Protective Communications Parts & Accessories

3M[™] PELTOR[™] WS[™] ALERT[™] Headset Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100253622 | 210300664SV1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Black, 1 pair (left+right), 210300-664-SV/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100246985 | 210300664BA1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Blue, 1 pair (left+right), 210300-664-BA/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100264002 | 210300664GY1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Bright Yellow, 1 Pair (Left+Right), 210300- 664-GY/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100264003 | 210300664GF1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Grey, 1 pair (left+right), 210300-664-GF/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100240624 | 210300650GB1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Neon Green, 1 pair (left+right), 210300- 664-GB/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100246983 | 210300664OR1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Orange, 1 pair (left+right), 210300-664- OR/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100247026 | 210300664RE1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Pink, 1 Pair (left+right), 210300-664-RE/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100246986 | 210300664RD1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Covers for WS [™] ALERT [™] Headsets, Red, 1 Pair (Left+Right), 210300-664-RD/1 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Hygiene Kits for Communication Solutions

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000108833 | HY81 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for ALERT Headsets, HY81 | 20 | Each |
| 7100063118 | HY79 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for FM Radio, ProTac, & LiteCom Headsets, HY79 | 20 | Kit |
| 7100122439 | HY82 | $3M^{ m T}$ PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for WS ALERT and DAB+FM headsets, HY82 | 20 | Each |
| 7100101874 | HY220 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for Worktunes Headset, HY220 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Hygiene Kit for Communication Headset

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000108026 | HY79900 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for FM Radio, ProTac, & LiteCom Headsets, HY79 | 20 | Pair |
| 7100113964 | HY83 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Kit for WS [™] LiteCom Pro III Headset, HY83 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Hygiene Kits HY68-SV

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000108023 | HY68SV | 3M™ PELTOR™ Hygiene Kit for WS Workstyle, WS SportTac and ComTac XPI Headsets, HY68-SV | 20 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Sealing Rings

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000127268 | HY80N | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Replacement Gel Cushions, Camelback, HY80 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Clean Hygiene Pads HY100A Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100064410 | HY100A | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Hygiene Pads, HY100A | 100 | Pair |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Microphones

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100099097 | MT7V/1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Boom Microphone, MT7V/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100240432 | MT7N021 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Dynamic Boom Microphone MT7N-02/1, 270 mm Cable with J22 Plug including Wind Protection M40/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100240278 | MT7N1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Dynamic Boom Microphone, 240mm cable with J22 plug including wind protection M40/1, MT7N/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100247722 | MT72N081 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Dynamic Boom Microphone, 340mm cable without plug including wind protection, M40/1, 1/Pack, MT72N-08/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100148531 | MT73/SP | 3M™ PELTOR™ Dynamic Boom Microphone, Waterproof, Cable Length 230mm, MT73/SP | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Electret Microphones

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100264326 | MT53N141 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Electret Boom Microphone MT53N-14/1, with Plug, 240mm, incl. Windshield, M995/2 | 1 | Each |
| 7100240431 | MT53N111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Electret boom microphone, 240mm cable with J22 plug including wind protection M995/2, MT53N-11/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7100245437 | MT53N12A1 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Electret boom microphone, 270mm cable with J22 plug including wind protection M995/2, MT53N-12A/1 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Microphone Protector Hygiene Tape

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100064281 | HYM1000 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Microphone Protector Tape, 5m Roll, Black, HYM1000 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Wind Protection Screens

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100113748 | TEP-WIND | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Foam Windscreen for TEP/LEP, TEP-WINDSCREEN | 30 | Each |
| 7010044372 | M995/2 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Foam Windsock for Electret Boom Microphone, M995 | 1 | Each |
| 7000108040 | M421SE | $3M^{\ensuremath{^{>\!\!\! }}}$ PELTOR $^{\ensuremath{^{>\!\!\! }}}$ Microphone Wind Cover for F1927-000164 Microphone, M42/1-SE | 1 | Each |
| 7000039648 | M40/1 | $3M^{M}$ PELTOR [™] Microphone Wind Cover for MT7 Microphone, M40/1 | 1 | Each |
| 7000039650 | M60/2 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Microphone Wind Cover, M60/2 | 1 | Each |
| 7100112112 | M171/2 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Microphone Wind Cover, M171/2 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Charging Cables

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100067410 | AL2AH | 3M™ PELTOR™ Battery Charging Cable for Lite-Com Pro II, AL2AH | 1 | Each |
| 7100088372 | AL2AI/SP | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom Pro III Battery Charging Cable for ACK081 Battery, USB, AL2AI/SP | 1 | Each |
| 7100075611 | FR09 | 3M™ PELTOR™ USB Charger Cable, FR09 for Lite-Com BRS Headset Battery, ACK053 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Audio Input Cables

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000141077 | HL1AR | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] 2.5mm Mono Plug/Curly Cable Assembly (-03 Series), HL1AR | 1 | Each |
| 7100064519 | FL6CT | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Audio Input Cable, 3.5mm Stereo Plug, FL6CT | 1 | Each |
| 7100064600 | FL6N | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Audio Input Cable, 3.5mm Stereo Plug, FL6N | 1 | Each |
| 7000141073 | FL6H-03 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Cable Adapter, FL6H-03 | 1 | Each |
| 7000147271 | HL1AQ | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Cable Assembly, 3.5mm Mono Plug, Coiled, HL1AQ | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Rechargeable Battery

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100064688 | LR6NM | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Rechargeable AA Battery Pack, 2100 mAh, LR6NM | 50 | Each |
| 7100112102 | ACK082 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Rechargeable Li-Ion Battery, ACK082 | 1 | Each |
| 7100075338 | ACK053 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Rechargeable NimH Battery Pack, 2.4V, 2500mAh, ACK053 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Padded Headsets Bag

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100064607 | FP9007 | 3M™ PELTOR™ Padded Headset Bag, Black, FP9007 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] FLX2 Cables

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100224039 | FLX2-207 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Cable FLX2, 3-pole 1/4" Mono, FLX2-207 | 1 | Each |
| 7100191444 | FLX2-204 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable 1/4" Stereo, FLX2-204, | 1 | Each |
| 7100185762 | FLX2-203 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable 2,5mm Mono Ex Approved, FLX2-203 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185800 | FLX2-205 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable 3,5mm Mono Ex Approved, FLX2-205 | 1 | Each |
| 7100191443 | FLX2-202 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable 3,5mm Stereo, FLX2-202 | 1 | Each |
| 7100220865 | FLX2-69 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable FLX2-69 for Motorola DP2400/3441 | 1 | Each |
| 7100219827 | FLX2-210 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable FLX2-210, Straight Open End, 10m | 1 | Each |
| 7100224037 | FLX2-211 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable FLX2-211, Curly Open End | 1 | Each |
| 7100197719 | FLX2-111 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Hytera PD7 Series, FLX2-111 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197556 | FLX2-35 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Icom 2-Pin Angled, FLX2-35 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197565 | FLX2-44 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Icom F31/41, FLX2-44 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197568 | FLX2-64 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Icom F34/44, FLX2-64 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185799 | FLX2-200 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable J11, Ex Approved, FLX2-200 | 1 | Each |
| 7100193170 | FLX2-36 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Kenwood 2-Pin, FLX2-36 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185797 | FLX2-107-50 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Kenwood Multipin Ex approved, FLX2-107-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7100193229 | FLX2-28 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Mobile/DECT Phone, FLX2-28 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185795 | FLX2-63-50 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Motorola DP4000 Ex approved, FLX2-63-50 | 1 | Each |
| 7100193228 | FLX2-21 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Motorola GP300 DP1200, FLX2-21 | 1 | Each |
| 7100193227 | FLX2-32 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Motorola GP340, FLX2-32 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197572 | FLX2-65 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Motorola GP344, FLX2-65 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197566 | FLX2-18 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Motorola GP900, FLX2-18 | 1 | Each |
| 7100197718 | FLX2-101 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable Sepura STP8/9000, FLX2-101 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207323 | FLX2-201 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] FLX2 Cable, Ground Mec, FLX2-201 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] PTT Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000107855 | FL6BB-32 | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] LiteCom External Input/Output Cable, FL6BB-32 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] PELTOR[™] Flex Cables and Accessories

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100016085 | FL6BR | 3M [™] PELTOR [™] Cable for LiteCom/PowerCom 4-Pole, J11 FL6BR | 1 | Each |



3M™ SecureFit™ Safety Helmet X5000 and X5500 Series

Comfort without compromise.

When you work at height or on the ground, it's just another day on the job – and we've got a safety helmet to meet the demands of it.

And when it comes to safety, 3M believes the bar can never be high enough. That's why we're proud to introduce the 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet.

Learn more at 3m.co.uk/SecureFitX5000



#3MScienceOfSafety

Choose your 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet

| | 2 | 2 | R | R |
|----------------------------|----------|--------|--------|---------|
| Features | X5500NVE | X5500V | X5000V | X5000VE |
| EN Standard selector | | | • | • |
| EN 397:2012+A1:2012 | • | • | • | • |
| EN 12492:2012 | | | • | • |
| EN 50365:2002 (1000Vac) | • | | | • |
| -30°C | • | • | • | • |
| Molten Metal (MM) | • | | | |
| Lateral Deformation (LD) | • | • | • | • |
| 440V | • | | | |
| Ratchect suspension | • | • | • | • |
| 4-point suspension | • | ٠ | | |
| 6-point suspension | | | • | • |
| Foam insert | | | • | • |
| Ventilation | | • | • | • |
| Chin strap plastic buckle | | | | • |
| Chin strap magnetic buckle | | | • | |
| Lamp strap clips | • | ٠ | • | • |
| Uvicator™ | • | • | • | • |
| Reflective material | | | • | |

Safety Helmets

Focus

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet X5000 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet, X5000 Series, provides secure, comfortable and adjustable head protection for workers in a variety of situations. Our helmets feature six different settings to adjust positions and 4-point chin strap selector systems to switch between EN397 (industrial safety helmets) or EN12492 (helmets for mountaineers) certification standards. X5000 Series safety helmets are vented, brimless and have 3M[™] UVicator[™] Sensors that indicate levels of exposure to damaging ultraviolet (UV) light. They have easily-adjustable, 6-point ratchet suspension systems which feature the exclusive 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Technology. They're available in a variety of colours with reflective options available.



- Secure, comfortable head protection for working at heights and other hazardous industrial jobs
- Suspension system incorporates exclusive patented 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Technology
- 4-point chin strap selector system unique to 3M makes it possible to switch between EN 12492 (Mountaineering helmets) and EN 397 (Industrial safety helmets) standards

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100175536 | X5012VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Black, X5012VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175512 | X5003VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Blue, X5003VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175533 | X5004VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Green, X5004VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175537 | X5014VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5014VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175535 | X5007VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Orange, X5007VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175534 | X5005VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Red, X5005VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175101 | X5001VE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, White, X5001VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175511 | X5002VE-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, 1000V, CE, Yellow, X5002VE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175099 | X5012V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Black, X5012V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175095 | X5003V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Blue, X5003V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175096 | X5004V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Green, X5004V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175100 | X5014V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5014V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175098 | X5007V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Orange, X5007V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175097 | X5005V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Red, X5005V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175093 | X5001V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, White, X5001V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175094 | X5002V-CE | 3M™ SecureFit™ X5000 Safety Helmet, Vented, Reflective, CE, Yellow, X5002V-CE | 4 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet X5500 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet X5500 Series provides secure, comfortable and adjustable head protection for workers in a variety of situations. Our helmets feature adjustable positioning and easy-turning, 4-point ratchet suspension systems that features the exclusive 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Technology. X5500 Series safety helmets have 3M[™] UVicator[™] Sensors that indicates damaging levels of ultraviolet (UV) light. They meet the EN397 standard for general industrial use and are available in a variety of colours with or without vents.

- Secure, comfortable head protection against small falling objects and for general industrial use
- Suspension system incorporates exclusive patented 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Technology
- 4-point ratchet suspension allows wearer to customise height and fit with multiple levels of vertical adjustment

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100175605 | X5512NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Black, X5512NVE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175601 | X5503NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Blue, X5503NVE-CE, | 4 | Each |
| 7100175602 | X5504NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Green, X5504NVE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175606 | X5514NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5514NVE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175545 | X5514NVE-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5514NVE-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175604 | X5507NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Orange, X5507NVE-CE, | 4 | Each |
| 7100175603 | X5505NVE-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Red, X5505NVE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175538 | X5501NVE-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, White, X5501NVE-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175599 | X5501NVE-CE4 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, White, X5501NVE-CE, | 4 | Each |
| 7100175539 | X5502NVE-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Yellow, X5502NVE-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175600 | X5502NVE-CE4 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Non-vented, CE, Yellow, X5502NVE-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175597 | X5512V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Black, X5512V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175593 | X5503V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Blue, X5503V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175594 | X5504V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Green, X5504V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175553 | X5514V-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5514V-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175598 | X5514V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Hi-Viz Green, X5514V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175596 | X5507V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Orange, X5507V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175595 | X5505V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Red, X5505V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175546 | X5501V-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, White, X5501V-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175591 | X5501V-CE4 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, White, X5501V-CE | 4 | Each |
| 7100175547 | X5502V-CE-10 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Yellow, X5502V-CE | 80 | Each |
| 7100175592 | X5502V-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5500 Safety Helmet, Vented, CE, Yellow, X5502V-CE | 4 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Hard Hat G3000 Series

3M[™] Series G3000 hard hat has been designed in close collaboration with industrial and forestry workers. It is intended for use in harsh environments with tough demands for effective protection, excellent ventilation and a maximum field of vision. The slim design means that falling objects slide off easily and do not dislodge the helmet from its position. Softly rounded design, without any sharp or protruding components, the extremely comfortable lining and the simple adjustment of fit makes the G3000 unique.



- Hard hat designed for use in harsh environments, with excellent ventilation and a good field of vision
- 3M[™] Uvicator[™] sensor disc tells you when your hard hat has been over exposed to UV-radiation and it's time to replace it
- Softly rounded design helps avoid parts snagging on cables or branches

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000108292 | 677199 | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Dielectric 440v, Yellow, G3001CUV-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7000108290 | G31CBB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, G3001CUV-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000108291 | G31CGP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Green, G3001CUV-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000108293 | G31COR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3001CUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000039717 | 721902 | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Red, G3001CUV-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000039718 | G31CVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, White, G3001CUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000108322 | G31DVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, White, G3001DUV1000V-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000108294 | G30DBB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Blue, G3000DUV-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000108296 | G30DGP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Green, G3000DUV-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000108295 | G30DGB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Hi-Viz, G3000DUV-GB | 20 | Each |
| 7000108287 | G30DOR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Orange, G3000DUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000108297 | G30DRD | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Red, G3000DUV-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000108298 | G30DVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, White, G3000DUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000108288 | G30DGU | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Leather Sweatband, Yellow, G3000DUV-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7000039713 | G30CBB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, G3000CUV-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000108289 | G30CGP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Green, G3000CUV-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000039714 | G30CGB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Hi-Viz, G3000CUV-GB | 20 | Each |
| 7000039715 | G30COR | 3M™ Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3000CUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000039716 | G30CRD | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Red, G3000CUV-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000009698 | G30CVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, White, G3000CUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7100002023 | G30CGU | 3M™ Hard Hat, Uvicator, Pinlock, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Yellow, G3000CUV-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7000104052 | G31NUVBB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, G3001NUV-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000104055 | G3001NUV-OR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3001NUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000039722 | G31NVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 440V, Plastic Sweatband, White, G3001NUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000108317 | G3001 | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 440v, Plastic Sweatband, Yellow, G3001NUV-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7100033454 | G3001MUV1000V- BB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Blue, G3001MUV1000V-BB | 20 | Each |
| | | | | |

Focus

3M[™] Hard Hat G3000 Series

3M[™] Series G3000 hard hat has been designed in close collaboration with industrial and forestry workers. It is intended for use in harsh environments with tough demands for effective protection, excellent ventilation and a maximum field of vision. The slim design means that falling objects slide off easily and do not dislodge the helmet from its position. Softly rounded design, without any sharp or protruding components, the extremely comfortable lining and the simple adjustment of fit makes the G3000 unique.

- Hard hat designed for use in harsh environments, with excellent ventilation and a good field of vision
- 3M[™] Uvicator[™] sensor disc tells you when your hard hat has been over exposed to UV-radiation and it's time to replace it
- Softly rounded design helps avoid parts snagging on cables or branches

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|----------------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100033455 | G3001MUV1000V- GP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Green, G3001MUV1000V-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7100083193 | G3001MUV1000V- OR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Orange, G3001MUV100V-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000103850 | G3001MUV100V-RD | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Red, G3001MUV100V-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7100016700 | G3001MUV-VI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, White, G3001MUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7100033456 | G3001MUV1000V- GU | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Yellow, G3001MUV1000V-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7100030107 | G3000NUV-SV | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Black, G3000NUV-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7000039719 | G30NBB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, G3000NUV-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000108315 | G30NGP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Green, G3000NUV-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000108316 | G30NGB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Hi-Viz, G3000NUV-GB | 20 | Each |
| 7000103770 | G3000NUV-10-BB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Blue, G3000NUV-10-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000103823 | G3000NUV-10-VI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, White, G3000NUV-10-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000039720 | G30NOR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3000NUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000104051 | G3000MUV | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3000NUV-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000103751 | G3000NUV20RD | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Red, G3000NUV20-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000039721 | G30NRD | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Red, G3000NUV-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7100001960 | G30NVI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, White, G3000NUV-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000009701 | G30NGU | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Yellow, G3000NUV-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7100103562 | G3000NUVSVR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Black, G3000NUV-R-SV | 20 | Each |
| 7100104324 | G3000NUVBBR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, G3000NUV-R-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7100103563 | G3000NUVGPR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Green, G3000NUV-R-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7100104449 | G3000NUVGBR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Hi-Viz, G3000NUV-R-GB | 20 | Each |
| 7100103588 | G3000NUVORR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, G3000NUV-R-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7100103558 | G3000NUVRDR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Red, G3000NUV-R-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7100103587 | G3000NUVVIR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, White, G3000NUV-R-VI | 20 | Each |
| | | | | |

Focus

3M[™] Hard Hat G3000 Series

3M[™] Series G3000 hard hat has been designed in close collaboration with industrial and forestry workers. It is intended for use in harsh environments with tough demands for effective protection, excellent ventilation and a maximum field of vision. The slim design means that falling objects slide off easily and do not dislodge the helmet from its position. Softly rounded design, without any sharp or protruding components, the extremely comfortable lining and the simple adjustment of fit makes the G3000 unique.

- Hard hat designed for use in harsh environments, with excellent ventilation and a good field of vision
- 3M[™] Uvicator[™] sensor disc tells you when your hard hat has been over exposed to UV-radiation and it's time to replace it
- Softly rounded design helps avoid parts snagging on cables or branches

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|-------------------|------------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100103396 | G3000NUVGUR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Reflective, Plastic Sweatband, Yellow, G3000NUV-R-GU | 20 | Each |
| 7100 33247 | G3001MUV1000V-VI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, White | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Mining Hard Hat G3000 Series

3M[™] Series G3000 hard hat slim design means that falling objects slide off easily and do not dislodge the helmet from its position. Softly rounded design, without any sharp or protruding components, the extremely comfortable lining and the simple adjustment of the neck strap make the G3000 unique.

- Hard hat designed for use in harsh environments, with excellent ventilation and a good field of vision
- 3M[™] Uvicator[™] sensor disc tells you when your hard hat has been over exposed to UV-radiation and it's time to replace it
- Softly rounded design helps avoid parts snagging on cables or branches

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000103854 | G3NVGP10 | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Green, G3000NUV-10-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000103853 | G30N10GB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Hi-Viz, G3000NUV-10-GB | 20 | Each |
| 7000103856 | G3000NUV-10-OR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Orange, G3000NUV-10-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000103855 | G3NVRD10 | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Red, G3000NUV-10-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000103857 | G3000NUV-10-GU | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Uvicator, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Lamp Holder, Yellow, G3000NUV-10-GU | 20 | Each |



....



3M[™] G3501 Series High Heat Safety Helmets

Temperature extremes, metal sparks and splashes – that's the job. And it's a tough environment to work in. 3M™ G3501 Series High Heat Safety Helmet is designed to offer high levels of protection for the toughest of applications. The helmet is also the platform for a range of hearing, eye and face protection products that are designed to withstand the metal working environments without compromising compatibility, comfort or easy of use. Available in six colours, with ratchet suspension.



- Leather sweatband for improved comfort
- Head harness can be rotated 180° for better visibility when working in confined spaces

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100077171 | G3501MBB | 3M [™] High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Blue, G3501M- BB | 20 | Each |
| 7100077281 | G3501MGP | 3M [™] High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Green, G3501M- GP | 20 | Each |
| 7100077212 | G3501MOR | 3M [™] High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Orange, G3501M-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7100077179 | G3501MRD | 3M™ High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Red, G3501M-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7100077208 | G3501MVI | 3M [™] High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, White, G3501M-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7100077280 | G3501MGU | 3M [™] High Heat Hard Hat, Ratchet, Non vented, Dielectric 1000V, Leather Sweatband, Yellow, G3501M-GU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Hard Hat H700 Series

3M[™] Hard Hats Series H700 is our series of lightweight hard hats with plastic sweatbands and ventilated headbands for improved comfort. They feature a short peak and a head harness that can be rotated 180° for improved visibility. They're available with pinlock or ratchet suspension.



- Short peak gives improved upwards visibility
- Head harness can be rotated 180° for better visibility when working in confined spaces

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000104210 | H700N-BB | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Blue, H700N-BB | 20 | Each |
| 7000104211 | H700N-GP | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Green, H700N-GP | 20 | Each |
| 7000104213 | H700N-OR | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Orange, H700N-OR | 20 | Each |
| 7000104212 | H700N-RD | $3M^{*}$ Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Red, H700N-RD | 20 | Each |
| 7000104208 | H700N-VI | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, White, H700N-VI | 20 | Each |
| 7000104209 | H700N-GU | 3M [™] Hard Hat, Ratchet, Ventilated, Plastic Sweatband, Yellow, H700N-GU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Forestry Hard Hat Combination H700 Series

The 3M[™] Hard Hat Forestry Kit is designed for forestry and agriculture, but is adaptable to any industry. This combination kit includes head, face and hearing protection solutions.

- Suspension sits lower on the head for a balanced fit that helps reduce pressure and increase security
- Metal mesh faceshield provides ventilation and face protection
- 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Ear muff features earcup pivot points for comfort and efficiency

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100096305 | H700NOR51V4G | 3M [™] Forestry Hard Hat Combination, H700 Orange Hard Hat, Optime I Earmuffs, Steel Mesh Faceshield V4G, H700NOR51V4G | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Headgear Combinations G500 Series

The 3M[™] Headgear G500 is a versatile and comfortable solution for use as a standalone face protection system or for combined face and hearing protection.



- Ventilation for increased comfort
- Design incorporates a cable holder for PELTOR™ Communication products
- A wide range of visors and face shields available for many industrial applications

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000103790 | G500V5CH | 3M [™] Headgear Combination, Forestry, Orange, G500V5CH510-OR | 12 | Each |
| 7000103820 | G50VJOR | 3M [™] Headgear Combination, Forestry, Orange, G500V5JH510-OR | 12 | Each |
| 7000038216 | G500-GU | 3M [™] Headgear Combination, Industry, Yellow, G500-GU | 10 | Each |
| 7100029146 | G500V5FH | 3M [™] Headgear Combination, Industry, Yellow, G500V5F11H51-GU | 12 | Each |
Focus

3M[™] First Base[™] 3 Bump Caps

3M[™] First Base[™] 3 Bump Caps provide industrial head protection to EN812:A1. They come in a range of styles, with a variety of peak lengths, fabrics and colours. These bump caps incorporate an ABS shell, ergonomically designed for comfort.

- Protects wearer from light contact with stationary objects
- Provides industrial bump protection to EN812:A1
- Patented shell design provides enhanced coverage for a wide range of head sizes

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100217750 | 2021101 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021101, Extra, Navy Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217836 | 2021200 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021200, Winter, Navy Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217837 | 2021209 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021209, Winter, High Visibility, Yellow Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217838 | 2021218 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021218, Winter, High Visibility, Orange Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217844 | 2021866 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021866, Classic, High Visibility, Yellow Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100232846 | 2021867 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021867, Classic, High Visibility, Yellow Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217846 | 2021874 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021874, Classic, High Visibility, Orange Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217847 | 2021875 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2021875, Classic, High Visibility, Orange Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217850 | 2030031 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030031, Classic, Navy Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217852 | 2030037 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030037, Classic, Navy Blue, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217854 | 2030043 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030043, Classic, Navy Blue, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217856 | 2030595 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030595, Classic, Dark Green, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217857 | 2030596 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030596, Classic, Dark Green, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217858 | 2030597 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030597, Classic, Red Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217859 | 2030599 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030599, Classic, Royal Blue, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217860 | 2030601 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030601, Classic, Royal Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217861 | 2030604 | 3M [™] First Base [™] 3 Bump Cap 2030604, Classic, White Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217862 | 2030605 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030605, Classic, Grey, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217863 | 2030606 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030606, Classic, Grey, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217864 | 2030607 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030607, Classic, Grey, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217865 | 2030608 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030608, Classic, Black Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217866 | 2030609 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030609, Classic, Black Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217867 | 2030610 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030610, Classic, Black Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217868 | 2030616 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2030616, Classic, Red Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217873 | 2031214 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2031214, Elite, Navy/Grey, Standard Peak | 20 | Each |
| 7100217874 | 2031215 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2031215, Elite, Navy/Grey, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217875 | 2031216 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2031216, Elite, Navy/Grey, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217876 | 2031217 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2031217, Elite, Black/Grey, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100217877 | 2031219 | 3M™ First Base™ 3 Bump Cap 2031219, Elite, Black/Grey, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |



3M[™] First Base[™] + Bump Cap

3M[™] First Base[™] + Bump Caps are designed to provide limited head protection from bumps and minor lacerations to the head from stationary objects. They offer industrial bump protection to EN812 with their patented flexible shell design manufactured from durable ABS plastic.



- Provide industrial bump protection to EN812
- Low profile design
- Flexible shell made with ABS plastic, can be removed for cleaning

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100206586 | 2014282 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2014282, Black, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100206593 | 2014288 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2014286, Royal Blue, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100208068 | 2014286 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2014288, Royal Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100206560 | 2014298 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2014298, Grey, Standard Peak, 70mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100206559 | 2014300 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2014300, Grey, Reduced Peak, 55mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100206581 | 2018529 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2018529, Navy Blue, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100207096 | 2018550 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap 2018550, Grey, Micro Peak, 25mm | 20 | Each |
| 7100206562 | 2014284 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap, Black, Reduced Peak, 55mm, 2014284 | 20 | Each |
| 7100206582 | 2014280 | 3M [™] First Base [™] + Bump Cap, Navy Blue, Reduced Peak, 55mm, 2014280 | 20 | Each |
| 7100206561 | 2014278 | 3M™ First Base™ + Bump Cap, Navy Blue, Standard Peak, 70mm, 2014278 | 20 | Each |

Faceshields

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Short Visors for X5 Series Safety Helmets

3M[™] X5 SV-Series Faceshields is a range of short polycarbonate faceshields, certified to EN 166:2001, and designed to protect aginst impact of high speed particles and other industrial or forestry hazards. These short faceshields are designed to fit 3M[™] SecureFit[™] X5000 & X5500 Helmets



- Molded out of polycarbonate for impact protection in a variety of applications
- Features an anti-fog, anti-scratch coating
- Available in clear, grey, and amber

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100176968 | X5-SV03-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Short Visor for X5 Series Safety Helmet, X5000 and X5500, Amber Anti-Fog Anti-Scratch Polycarbonate, X5-SV03-CE | 10 | Each |
| 7100176840 | X5-SV01-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Short Visor for X5 Series Safety Helmet, X5000 and X5500, Clear Anti-Fog Anti-Scratch Polycarbonate, X5-SV01-CE | 10 | Each |
| 7100176972 | X5-SV02-CE | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Short Visor for X5 Series Safety Helmet, X5000 and X5500, Grey Anti-Fog Anti-Scratch Polycarbonate, X5-SV02-CE | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Faceshields 5 Series

3M[™] 5-Series Faceshields is a range of polycarbonate, acetate and mesh faceshields, certified to EN 166:2001 and EN 1731:2006, and designed to protect aginst impact of high speed particles and other industrial or forestry hazards. These faceshields are designed to fit 3M[™] SecureFit[™] X5000 & X5500 and G3000 Safety Helmets and G500 headgear

- 3M[™] 5-series clear polycarbonate and acetate Faceshields certified to EN 166:2001, provide protection against high speed particles, liquid splashes and/or molten metal splashes
- 3M[™] 5-series mesh Faceshields certified to EN 1731:2006, provide protection against flying wood chips and twigs
- 3M™ 5-series clear Faceshields provide protection against UV, IR (heat) and/or intense visible light

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100322647 | 5A | 3M™ 5-Series Faceshield, Clear Acetate, 5A-CPF | 10 | Each |
| 7000103793 | 5J-1 | 3M [™] Faceshield 5 Series, Mesh, Etched Stainless Steel, Black, 5J-1 | 10 | Each |
| 7000103791 | 5B | 3M [™] Faceshield 5 Series, Mesh, Polyamide, Black, 5B | 10 | Each |
| 7000103792 | 5C-1 | 3M [™] Faceshield 5 Series, Mesh, Stainless Steel, Black, 5C | 10 | Each |
| 7100029680 | 5F-11 | 3M [™] Faceshield 5 Series, Polycarbonate, Clear, 5F-11 | 10 | Each |
| 7000103788 | 5E-11 | 3M [™] Faceshield 5 Series, Polycarbonate, Green, Shade 5, 5E-11 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Faceshields WP Series

3M[™] WP-Series Faceshields is a range of polycarbonate and acetate faceshields, certified to EN 166:2001 and designed to protect against impact of high speed particles and other industrial hazards. These faceshields are designed to fit 3M[™] SecureFit[™] X5000 & X5500 Safety Helmets and H8 headgear



- 3M[™] WP-series polycarbonate and acetate Faceshields certified to EN 166:2001, provide protection against high speed particles, liquid splashes and molten metal splashes
- 3M[™] WP-series Faceshields provide protection against UV
- 3M[™] WP-series clear Faceshields are optical class 1, curved and flat face polycarbonate or acetate aceshields with protection against high speed particles of medium energy (120 m/s), grade B, or of low energy (45 m/s), grade F

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100290670 | WPAF2-0 | 3M [™] Electric Arc Protective Faceshield, Type 2, Tinted, WPAF2-0 | 5 | Each |
| 7000089416 | WP98 | 3M [™] Faceshield WP Series, Acetate, Clear, WP98 | 10 | Each |
| 7100016704 | WP96 | 3M [™] Faceshield WP Series, Polycarbonate, Clear, WP96 | 10 | Each |

Head Protection Accessories

3M[™] Safety Helmet Chinstraps

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000108175 | GH4 | 3M [™] Safety Helmet Chinstrap for Hard Hat Series G3000, 3-Point, GH4 | 10 | Each |
| 7100148985 | GH1 | 3M™ Safety Helmet Chinstrap for Hard Hat Series G3000, G22, 2-point, GH1 | 10 | Each |
| 7100011265 | GH7 | 3M [™] Safety Helmet Chinstrap for Hard Hat Series H700, 2-Point, GH7 | 100 | Each |
| 7100175589 | X5-P4PTCS2 | 3M [™] Safety Helmet Premium 4 Point Chinstrap with magnetic buckle and selector for SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet X5000, X5-P4PTCS2 | 10 | Each |
| 7100175587 | X5-S4PTCS2 | 3M [™] Safety Helmet Standard 4 Point Chinstrap with buckle and selector for SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet X 5000, X5-S4PTCS2 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet Replacement Suspension Straps

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100180681 | X5-6PTSTRAP | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet Replacement 6 Point Suspension Strap for Safety Helmet, X5- 6PTSTRAP | 10 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Helmet Replacement Suspension Systems

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100180682 | X5-4PTSUS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet Replacement 4 Point Suspension System for Safety Helmet X5500, X5-4PTSUS | 10 | Each |
| 7100180703 | X5-6PTSUS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet Replacement 6 Point Suspension System for Safety Helmet X5000, X5-6PTSUS | 10 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] X5 Safety Helmet Standard Reflective Sticker Kits X5-REFKIT

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100175590 | X5-REFKIT | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] X5 Safety Helmet Standard Reflective Sticker Kit, X5-REFKIT | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Faceshield Linkage Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100049480 | 689349 | 3M [™] Faceshield Linkage Kit for G500 Headgear, V522 | 40 | Each |

3M[™] Headgear Combination Kit H8

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000146481 | H8WP96 | 3M [™] Headgear Combination Kit H8 & WP96 Faceshield | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Safety Helmet & Hard Hat Faceshield Holders

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100290153 | FH1 | 3M [™] Faceshield Holder for 3M [™] Safety Helmets, FH1 | 10 | Each |

3M™ X5 Lampholder

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100232855 | X5LAMPHLDR | 3M [™] X5 Lampholder for Industrial Safety Helmets | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Splash and Heat Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100140750 | NC2-AL | 3M [™] Splash and Heat Elevated Temperature Neck Cover, Aluminum, Large, NC2-AL | 1 | Bag |
| 7100082484 | NC1-AL | 3M [™] Splash and Heat Elevated Temperature Neck Cover, Aluminum, NC1-AL | 1 | Each |
| 7100082483 | NC1-GR | $3 M^{\scriptscriptstyle \rm M}$ Splash and Heat Elevated Temperature Neck Cover, Cotton/Para Aramide, NC1-GR | 1 | Each |
| 7100256707 | X5-UVSHVYLW | 3M [™] Splash and Heat UV HV Neck Cover, Yellow, X5-UVSHVYLW | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Replacement Sweatbands

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|--------|
| 7000108029 | HYG3 | 3M [™] Replacement Sweatband for Hard Hats, Plastic, HYG3 | 10 | Each |
| 7100247316 | TCS2 | 3M [™] Replacement Sweatband for Hard Hats, Terry Cloth, Black, TCS2 | 20 | Each |
| 7100241118 | X5-SWBD02 | 3M [™] Replacement Sweatband for SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet, Black, X5-SWBD02 | 200 | Each |
| 7100180680 | X5-SWBD01 | 3M [™] Replacement Sweatband for SecureFit [™] Safety Helmet, Black/Grey, X5-BWPD01 | 10 | Each |
| 7100080254 | 167600 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Sweatband, Towelling, 167600 | 1 | Carton |

3M[™] Headgear H8 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000144936 | 82501 | 3M [™] Headgear H8 Series, Ratchet Headband, 82501-00000CP | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Hard Hat Integrated Safety Glasses

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100092588 | V9A | 3M [™] Hard Hat Integrated Safety Glasses, Amber, V9A | 20 | Each |
| 7100092589 | V9C | 3M [™] Hard Hat Integrated Safety Glasses, Clear, V9C | 20 | Each |
| 7100092586 | V9G | 3M [™] Hard Hat Integrated Safety Glasses, Grey, V9G | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Helmet Side Covers & Guards

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100224833 | SC1AL | 3M [™] Helmet Side Cover, Aluminized, SC1-AL | 1 | Each |
| 7100229734 | FC2AL | 3M [™] Helmet Side Covers & Guards, Front Cover, FC2-AL | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Neck Rain Shields

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000107956 | GR3C | 3M [™] Neck Rain Shield, Orange, inside mounting, GR3C | 25 | Each |
| 7000107783 | GR1C | 3M [™] Neck Rain Shield, Orange, outside mounting, GR1C | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Hard Hat & Helmet Visor Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100246136 | P3EV | 3M [™] P3E Adapter without Muffs, 1 pair | 20 | Pair |

Eye Protection



3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses



Safety backed by science.

Performance. Style. Comfort.

Protecting your vision on the job is important. But it doesn't have to mean sacrificing style or comfort.

Get eyewear that performs — and looks good doing it. Featuring a comfortable fit and a sleek profile designed to work with other personal protective equipment, 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses helps keep you safe and comfortable on the job.

Learn more at: 3m.co.uk/SecureFit



Contact your 3M sales rep to request trial wear samples of 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses and feel the difference the instant you put them on. See for yourself.

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses Choose your style and fit

| | | | C P | P | $\delta $ | S | |
|---|---------------|---------------|---------------|----------------|---------------|---------------|----------------|
| Features | 100 Series | 200 Series | 400 Series | 400X Series | 500 Series | 600 Series | 3700 Series |
| 3M [™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology | • | • | • | • | • | • | • |
| 3M [™] Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/ Anti-Scratch Coating | | • | • | • | • | • | • |
| Soft Temple Tips | | | • | • | | | |
| Rugged Anti-Scratch or Anti-Scratch+ (K) Coating | | | | • | • | • | • |
| Soft Nose Bridge | | | • | • | | • | • |
| Brow Guard | | | | • | | | • |
| Removable Foam Gasket | | • | ٠ | | ٠ | • | |
| Dual Lens Design | | | | | | • | |
| Readers | | | ٠ | | | | |
| Indoor/Outdoor (Mirror) Lens | • | | ٠ | • | ٠ | • | |
| IR lens | | | | | ٠ | • | • |
| Orange Lens | | | • | | | | |
| Comfort Filter Light Brown Lens | | | | | • | | |
| Sunglare Mirror Lens | | | • | • | • | | |
| Sunglare Brown Lens | | | • | | • | | |
| Vermillion Lens | | | | • | | | |
| Polarised Lens | | | | | | • | |
| Protection against UV up to 400nm | | | | | • | | |

Goggle features overview

| | | | | | GOGGLES | | | |
|-----------------------|--|--------|--------|-------------------------|---|--------------|---|-----------------------------------|
| | | 4700 | 4800 | GoggleGear [™] | 2890 | GoggleGear™ | Fahrenheit™ | Solus [™] 1000 |
| | | Series | Series | 500 | Series | 6000 | | |
| | Impact protection | В | В | BT | BT: 2890, 2890S, 2891, 2891S FT: 2890A, 2890SA BT: 2890S B: 2895S | BT | BT:-71360-00011, 00012,00014 F: 71360-00013, 00015,00017 | BT |
| erties | 3 Splash/droplet | | • | • | • | • | • | S1201SGAF-TSKT S1101NSGAF-TSKT |
| Protection properties | 4 Large dust particles | | | • | • | • | • | S1201SGAF-TSKT S1101NSGAF-TSKT |
| ection | 5 Gas and fine dust | | | | 2890SA, 2895S, 2891S | | | |
| Prot | 9 Molten metals and hot solids | | | | 2891,2891S | | 71360-00013, 00015, 00017 | |
| | K Resistance to surface damage by fine particles | | | • | 2890, 2890S, 2895S, 2891, 2891S | • | | • |
| | N Resistance to fogging | | | • | • | • | | • |
| | Over the Glasses (OTG) | | | | • | • | • | |
| | Elasticated textured strap | • | • | • | • | • | • | • |
| | Neoprene strap | | | GG501N SGAF | | GG6001N SGAF | 71360-00015 | S1101NSGAF-TSKT |
| Design | Direct ventilation | • | | | | | | |
| De | Indirect ventilation | | | • | 2890, 2890A, 2891 | • | 71360-00011; 00012; 00013; 00014 | • |
| | Sealed | | | | 2890S, 2890SA, 2895S, 2891S | | 71360-00015, 00017 | |
| | Approx. weight | 66g | 66g | 50g | 86g-99g | 82g | 128g | 44g |
| Accessory | Prescription insert | | | • | | | | • |
| Acce | Replaceable lens | | | | 2890A, 2890SA | | | |
| | Clear UV Filter 2-1.2 Reference end 01 | • | • | • | 2890, 2890A, 2890S, 2890SA, 2891, 2891S | • | • | • |
| ens colour | Dark Grey Filter 3.1 Reference end 02 | | | • | | • | | • |
| Lens c | Amber UV Filter 2-1.2 Reference end 03 | | | | | | | • |
| | Indoor/outdoor | | | | | | | • |
| | Shade 5 | | | • | 2895S | | | |
| | Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N) | | | • | 2891, 2891S | • | | • |
| Coatings | Traditional anti-fog (with anti-scratch properties) | | 4800AF | | 2890, 2890A, 2890S, 2890SA, 2895S | | 71360-00011, 00013, 00014, 00015, 00017 | |
| | Traditional anti-scratch | | | | | | 71360-00012 | |



Safety Glasses

Focus

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 100 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] 100 Series features a sleek, sporty lens shape coupled with a patented temple design that self-adjusts to different head sizes to provide a stylish yet comfortable fit for an extended period of time.

- Economical robust 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head
- Slim wrap around design to look better on smaller faces

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100244060 | SF101AF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 100 Safety Glasses, Black frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear lens, SF101AF-BLK-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100244046 | SF101AS-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 100 Safety Glasses, Black frame, Anti-Scratch, Clear lens, SF101AS-BLK-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100243969 | SF103AF-BLU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 100 Safety Glasses, Blue frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Amber lens, SF103AF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244064 | SF101AF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 100 Safety Glasses, Blue frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear lens, SF101AF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244048 | SF102AF-BLU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 100 Safety Glasses, Blue frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Grey lens, SF102AF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244061 | SF107AF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 100 Safety Glasses, Blue frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Indoor / Outdoor Light Grey lens, SF107AF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244047 | SF101AS-BLU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 100 Safety Glasses, Blue frame, Anti-Scratch, Clear lens, SF101AS-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 200 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] 200 Series are lightweight safety glasses with 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology. Our glasses feature a wraparound design that's secure and comfortable. They are available in various lens tints.

- Economical lightweight (18 gram) 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that pro-
- vide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head ● 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|---------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100194738 | SF203AFP | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 200 Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog Plus, Amber Lens, SF203AFP | 20 | Each |
| 7100194736 | SF201AFP | 3M™ SecureFit™ 200 Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog Plus, Clear Lens, SF201AFP | 20 | Each |
| 7100112180 | SF201AS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 200 Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Clear Lens, SF201AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100185279 | SF201SGAF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 200 Safety Glasses, Blue Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SF201SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |





3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 400 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 400 Series features a lightweight design with a rimless polycarbonate lens, 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology, wide flexible temple arms, and soft, adjustable nose pads.



- Comfortable 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range with soft adjustable nose and soft temple ends to improve comfort and fit
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head.
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100148082 | SF405SGAF-BLA | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Brown Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Brown Lens, SF405SGAF-BLA-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148075 | SF406SGAF-BLA | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Brown Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Orange Lens, SF406SGAF-BLA-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078986 | SF403AF | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Amber Lens, SF403AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078989 | SF401AF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, SF401AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078987 | SF402AF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Grey Lens, SF402AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078880 | SF408AS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch, Blue Mirror Lens, SF408AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078988 | SF410AS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch, Indoor/Outdoor Mirror Lens, SF410AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148073 | SF401SGAF-BLU-F | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Frame, Foam, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SF401SGAF-BLU-F-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148074 | SF401SGAF-BLU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SF401SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148052 | SF402SGAF-BLU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, SF402SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148072 | SF407SGAF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Indoor/Outdoor Grey Lens, SF407SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148026 | SF401SGAF-RED | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Red/Grey Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SF401SGAF-RED-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100148081 | SF403SGAF-YEL | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Safety Glasses, Yellow/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Amber Lens, SF403SGAF-YEL-EU | 20 | Each |



3M[™] SecureFit Safety Glasses 400X Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 400X Series features a lightweight design with a rimless polycarbonate lens, 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology, wide flexible temple arms, a soft nose bridge and a brow guard for additional protection from flying particles.



- Comfortable 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range with soft temple ends, brow guard and intregrated nose bridge for additional top coverage and comfortable fit
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head.
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100185269 | SF401XSGAF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Series Safety Glasses SF401XSGAF-BLU, Blue/Gray, Clear Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100185268 | SF401XSGAF-GRN | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Series Safety Glasses SF401XSGAF-GRN, Hi-Vis GRN/Clear, Clear Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100185278 | SF402XSGAF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Series Safety Glasses SF402XSGAF-BLU, Blue/Gray, Gray Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100185291 | SF403XSGAF-YEL | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Series Safety Glasses SF403XSGAF-YEL, Yellow/Black, Amber Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100185289 | SF407XSGAF-BLU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400 Series Safety Glasses SF407XSGAF-BLU, BLU/GRY, I/O GRY Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100185292 | SF416XAS-BLK | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400X Safety Glasses, Black/Black frame, Anti-Scratch, Orange Mirror Lens, SF416XAS-BLK-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100185109 | SF422XSGAF-BLK | 3M™ SecureFit™ 400X Safety Glasses, Black/Black frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog / Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Vermillion Lens, SF422XSGAF-BLK-EU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] SecureFit[™] 400 Series Readers Safety Glasses

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Readers 400 Series features a lightweight design with a rimless polycarbonate lens, 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology, wide flexible temple arms, soft, adjustable nose pads and an additional reader part.

- Safety glasses with an additional reading dioptre part at the bottom of the lens for magnifying small details
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head
- Wraparound design gives the user a wide field of vision

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100114612 | SF415AF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Reader Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, clear +1.5 Lens, SF415AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100114948 | SF420AF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Reader Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, clear +2.0 Lens, SF420AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100114613 | SF425AF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Reader Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, clear +2.5 Lens, SF425AS/AF-EU | 20 | Each |

Eye Protection

Focus

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 500 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 500 Series features a stylized lens shape with temples that automatically self-adjust to help provide a secure and comfortable fit.

- Sleek and compatible 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range with adjustable ratchet temples to adjust the lens for facial features and eyeglass position, designed to help improve the positioning when worn with respirators
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|------------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100244045 | SF501AF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Black frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear lens, SF501AF-BLK-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100243963 | SF509AF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Black frame, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Silver Mirror lens, SF509AF-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100243979 | SF501ASP-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Black frame, Anti-Scratch+ (K), Clear lens, SF501ASP- BLK-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100243978 | SF550ASP-GRN | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Green/Black frame, Anti-Scratch + (K), IR 5.0 Grey lens, SF550ASP-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100243977 | SF517ASP-GRN | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Green/Black frame, Anti-Scratch+ (K), IR 1.7 Grey lens, SF517ASP-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100243989 | SF530ASP-GRN | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Safety Glasses, Green/Black frame, Anti-Scratch+ (K), IR 3.0 Grey lens, SF530ASP-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244201 | SF502SGAF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Series, Black, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey AF-AS Lens, SF502SGAF-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100244022 | SF505SGAF-DGR | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Series, Dark Green, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N),Brown Lens, SF505SGAF-DGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100243934 | SF501SGAF-RED | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Series, Red, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear AF-AS Lens, SF501SGAF-RED | 20 | Each |
| 7100243142 | SF501SGAF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Series,Black, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear AF-AS Lens, SF501SGAF-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100243964 | SF501SGAF-BLK-FM | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500, Black, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, Foam, SF501SGAF-BLK-FM | 20 | Each |
| 7100243995 | SF507SGAF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500, Black, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating(K&N),IO Grey AF- AS Lens, SF507SGAF-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100244062 | SF528SGAF-DGR | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500, Dark Green, Scotchgard Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Lt Brown AF-AS Lens, SF528SGAF-DGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100243971 | SF501SGAF-GRN | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500, Green, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear AF- AS Lens, SF501SGAF-GRN | 20 | Each |
| 7100243980 | SF503SGAF-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500, Series, Black, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Amber AF-AS Lens, SF503SGAF-BLK | 20 | Each |





3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 600 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses 600 Series are semi-rimless glasses with 3M[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple Technology and fixed-length temple arms over the ears.

- Robust semi-rimless 3M[™] SecureFit[™] Safety Glasses range with dual-lenses providing optimal optical performance
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head
- 3MTM ScotchgardTM Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100112713 | SF611AS | 3M™ SecureFit™ 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Anti-Scratch, Grey Polarised Lens, SF611AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112718 | SF610AS | 3M™ SecureFit™ 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Anti-Scratch, Indoor/Outdoor Mirror Lens, SF610AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112721 | SF617AS | 3M™ SecureFit™ 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Anti-Scratch, Welding Shade 1,7 Lens, SF617AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112724 | SF630AS | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Anti-Scratch, Welding Shade 3.0 Lens, SF630AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112715 | SF650AS | 3M™ SecureFit™ 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Anti-Scratch, Welding Shade 5.0 Lens, SF650AS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112716 | SF602SGAF | 3M™ SecureFit™ 600 Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, SF602SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100134761 | SF601SGAF/FI | 3M™ SecureFit™ Safety Glasses, Grey Frame, Foam, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, SF601SGAF/FI-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112712 | SF603SGAF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog, Amber Lens, SF603SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100112717 | SF601SGAF | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Safety Glasses, Grey frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, SF601SGAF- EU | 20 | Each |



Eye Protection



3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses 1000 Series

3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses 1000 Series feature a strong polycarbonate lens in a slim, stylish frame. Our safety glasses have 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating, and can be configured in different ways because of the headband and gasket options. They are available in various lens tints.



- Sporty, low profile 3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses range which can be easily swapped with headband and/ or gaskets to suit the application
- Soft nose and soft temple ends to improve comfort, fit and style
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100078883 | S1202S | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Safety Glasses Green/Black Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, S1202SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100243970 | S1101NSGAF-TSKT | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue / Black Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear lens, TPE Gasket and Neoprene Strap, S1101NSGAF-TSKT-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100080184 | S1101SKT | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog /Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, Foam Gasket and Strap, S1101SGAFKT-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100080187 | S1103S | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Amber Lens, S1103SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100080258 | S1101S | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, S1101SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244049 | S1107SGAF | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Indoor/Outdoor Light Grey Iens, S1107SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100080185 | S1102S | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Black frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, S1102SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244066 | S1201SGAF-TSKT | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Green / Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear lens, TPE Gasket and Strap, S1201SGAF-TSKT-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100080186 | S1203S | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Green/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Amber Lens, S1203SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078881 | S1201SKT | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Safety Glasses, Green/Black Frame, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, Foam Gasket and Strap, S1201SGAFKT-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100078882 | S1201S | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Safety Glasses, Green/Black Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, S1201SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244063 | S1207SGAF | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Safety Glasses, Green/Black Frame, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Indoor /Outdoor Light Grey lens, S1207SGAF-EU | 20 | Each |



Focus

3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses 2000 Series

3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses 2000 Series are our stylish safety glasses which feature temple arms with an adjustable ratchet for a customised fit. The polycarbonate lens is available with anti-scratch and anti-fog coatings for increased durability and improved vision. Available in a range of temple arm colours and lens options.



- Semi-soft nose and soft temple ends to improve comfort and fit
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100218150 | S2017ASPBLK | 3M™ Solus™ 2000 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch + (K), IR 1.7 Grey Lens, S2017ASP-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100218153 | S2030ASPBLK | 3M™ Solus™ 2000 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch + (K), IR 3.0 Grey Lens, S2030ASP-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100220423 | S2050ASPBLK | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Safety Glasses, Black/Green frame, Anti-Scratch + (K), IR 5.0 Grey Lens, S2050ASP-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100208382 | S2001AF-BLU | 3M™ Solus™ 2000 Series, Blue/Grey Temples, Clear Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch lens, S2001AF- BLU | 20 | Each |
| 7100208825 | S2001ASP-BLU | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Blue/Grey Temples, Clear Anti-Scratch+ lens, S2001ASP-BLU | 20 | Each |
| 7100208818 | S2003SGAF-BGR | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Blue-Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Amber AF-AS lens, S2003SGAF-BGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100208819 | S2005SGAF-BGR | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Blue-Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Brown AF-AS lens, S2005SGAF-BGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100208751 | S2001SGAF-BGR | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Blue-Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Clear AF-AS lens, S2001SGAF-BGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100208793 | S2002SGAF-BGR | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Blue-Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Grey AF-AS lens, S2002SGAF-BGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100208815 | S2007SGAF-BGR | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Blue-Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, I/O Grey AF-AS lens, S2007SGAF-BGR | 20 | Each |
| 7100208826 | S2024AS-RED | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Red Temples, Red Mirror Anti-Scratch lens, S2024AS-RED | 20 | Each |
| 7100208817 | S2001SGAF-RED | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Red Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Clear AF-AS lens, S2001SGAF-RED | 20 | Each |
| 7100209600 | S2002SGAF-RED | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series, Grey/Red Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Grey AF-AS lens, S2002SGAF-RED | 20 | Each |
| 7100208820 | S2001SGAF-BGR-F | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Series,Grey/Blue-Green Temple, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, Clr AF-AS Lens, S2001SGAF-BGR-F EU | 20 | Each |





3M[™] Solus[™] 2000 Series Readers Safety Glasses

3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Reader Glasses 2000 Series are our stylish safety glasses which feature temple arms with an adjustable ratchet for a customised fit and different reader options.



- Stylish, low profile half frame 3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Readers Range with adjustable ratchet temples to adjust the lens for facial features and eyeglass position
- Available in a range of diopters: +1.5, +2.0 or +2.5
- Semi-soft nose and soft temple ends to improve comfort and fit

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100218306 | S2015AFBLU | 3M™ Solus™ 2000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Temples, Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch, Reader +1.5 Clear Lens, S2015AF-BLU | 20 | Each |
| 7100218163 | S2020AFBLU | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Temples, Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch, Reader +2.0 Clear Lens, S2020AF-BLU | 20 | Each |
| 7100218151 | S2025AFBLU | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Safety Glasses, Blue/Grey Temples, Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch, Reader +2.5 Clear Lens, S2025AF-BLU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Solus[™] CCS Safety Glasses

3M[™] Solus[™] CCS Safety Glasses are our rimless safety glasses that feature lime green temples with a Corded Control System (CCS) for attaching corded earplugs. The polycarbonate lens features a Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog and Anti-Scratch Coating on both sides for increased durability and improved vision. Available in a range of lens options.

- Modern 3M[™] Solus[™] Safety Glasses Range with Cord Control System (CCS) keeping the eyewear and corded earplugs attached and ready to use
- Designed for workers who put on and take off eyewear frequently throughout the day
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties (available on selected models)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000043086 | 7151100 | 3M [™] CCS Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, 71511-00000 | 20 | Each |
| 7100216261 | SCCS01SGAFGRNF | 3M [™] Solus [™] CCS Safety Glasses, Lime Green Temples, Foam Gasket, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/ Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SCCS01SGAF-GRN-F-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100216507 | SCCS01SGAFGRN | 3M [™] Solus [™] CCS Safety Glasses, Lime Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, SCCS01SGAF-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100216621 | SCCS02SGAFGRN | 3M [™] Solus [™] CCS Safety Glasses, Lime Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, SCCS02SGAF-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100216595 | SCCS07SGAFGRN | 3M [™] Solus [™] CCS Safety Glasses, Lime Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), I/O Grey Lens, SCCS07SGAF-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |





3M[™] Virtua[™] Safety Glasses

3M[™] Virtua[™] Safety Glasses are our rimless safety glasses with a wraparound design for full coverage and contoured flexible temples to ensure comfort. The integrated side-shields provide added protection from flying objects and the lens features an anti-scratch coating for increased durability. They are available in four lens options.



- Economical basic unisex safety glasses for single use protection
- Wraparound design improves the security of fit and prevents slipping
- Design provides maximum clarity, excellent coverage and a wide field of vision

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|---------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100243988 | 715003AF | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Amber lens, 715003AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244065 | 715001AF-BULK | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear lens, 715001AF-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100244069 | 715001AF | 3M [™] Virtua [™] Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear lens, 715001AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244050 | 715002AF | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Grey lens, 715002AF-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7000061920 | 715003 | 3M [™] Virtua [™] Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Amber Lens, 71500-00003 | 20 | Each |
| 7000061921 | 7150004 | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Blue Mirror Lens, 71500-00004 | 20 | Each |
| 7000061918 | 715000EL | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Clear Lens, 71500-00001 | 20 | Each |
| 7000061919 | 715002EL | 3M™ Virtua™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Grey Lens, 71500-00002 | 20 | Each |
| 7000061922 | 715008 | 3M™ Virtua™ Slim Fit Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, 71500-00008 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Virtua[™] AP Safety Glasses

3M[™] Virtua[™] AP Safety Glasses are our wraparound, unisex styled safety glasses with strong, polycarbonate lenses, and an integral side shield and anti-scratch coating.

- Economical robust sturdy safety glasses
- Integrated brow guard for additional top coverage
- Easy to clean

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100006209 | 7151200 | 3M™ Virtua™ AP Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Clear Lens, 71512-00000 | 20 | Each |
| 7100010682 | 7151201 | 3M™ Virtua™ AP Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch, Grey Lens, 71512-00001 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] LED Light Vision[™] Safety Glasses

3M[™] LED Light Vision[™] Safety Glasses are our durable safety glasses with integrated LED lights for lighting a dark zone while keeping your hands free for working.

- Safety glasses with LED Lights for safe and hands free working
- Illuminate dark areas while protecting your eyes
- Long battery life (over 50 hours)

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000032466 | 113560 | 3M™ LED Light Vision™ Safety Glasses, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, 11356-00000 | 20 | Each |



3M[™] SecureFit[™] Overspectacles 3700 Series

3M[™] SecureFit[™] Overspectacles 3700 Series are our safety overspectacles designed for people with prescription glasses. They feature adjustable ratchet temples with Pressure Diffusion Temple (PDT) technology to ensure a close fit and a soft touch nosepiece to help provide comfort. The polycarbonate lens is available with 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog and anti-scratch coatings for increased durability and improved vision. Available in a range of frame and lens colours.



- Over The Glass (OTG) 3M[™] SecureFit[™] range designed to offer all-day wearability for workers wearing prescription glassess
- 3M's innovative SecureFit[™] Pressure Diffusion Temple technology design features slotted ribs that provide comfortable pressure equalization. The temples flex and self-adjust to the size of wearer's head.
- Adjustable ratchet temples to adjust the lens for facial features and eyeglass position

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|------------------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100217946 | SF3717ASP-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Black Temples, Anti-Scratch, IR 1.7 Grey Lens, SF3717AS-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100218079 | SF3750ASP-BLK | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Black Temples, Anti-Scratch, IR 5.0 Grey Lens, SF3750AS-BLK | 20 | Each |
| 7100209340 | SF3701ASP-BLU-EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Anti-Scratch+ (K), Clear Lens, SF3701ASP-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209425 | SF3701XSGAF- BLU-EU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Brow Guard, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog (K&N), Clear Lens, SF3701XSGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209416 | SF3702XSGAF- BLU-EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Brow Guard, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N), Grey Lens, SF3702XSGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209252 | SF3701SGAF-BLU- EU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog (K&N), Clear Lens, SF3701SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209384 | SF3702SGAF-BLU- EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N), Grey Lens, SF3702SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209427 | SF3707SGAF-BLU- EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Blue Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N), Indoor/ Outdoor Light Grey Lens, SF3707SGAF-BLU-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209426 | SF3703SGAF-GRN- EU | 3M™ SecureFit™ 3700 Overspectacles, Lime Green Temples, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog (K&N), Amber Lens, SF3703SGAF-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209413 | SF3701SGAF-GRN- EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Lime Green Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N), Clear Lens, SF3701SGAF-GRN-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209430 | SF3701SGAF-ORG- EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Overspectacles, Orange Temples, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog (K&N), Clear Lens, SF3701SGAF-ORG-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100209428 | SF3707XSGAF- BLU-EU | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 3700 Series, Blue Temple Brow, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog Coating, I/O Grey SGAF Lens, SF3707XSGAF-BLU EU | 20 | Each |



3M[™] Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series

3M[™] Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series are our over-eyewear safety spectacles featuring inclinable lenses and four low-profile temple lengths. Our strong polycarbonate lens comes with an anti-scratch coating.

- Over The Glass (OTG) range designed to fit over most prescription glasses
- Excellent coverage and field of vision, combined with a high level of protection against impacts
- Adjustable ratchet temples to adjust the lens for facial features and eyeglass position

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000032494 | 2802 | 3M™ Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series, Anti-Scratch, Amber Lens, 20/Case | 20 | Each |
| 7000032493 | 2800 | 3M [™] Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series, Anti-Scratch, Clear Lens | 20 | Each |
| 7100050502 | 2801 | 3M [™] Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series, Anti-Scratch, Grey Lens, 20/Case | 20 | Each |
| 7000061936 | 2805 | 3M [™] Safety Overspectacles 2800 Series, Anti-Scratch, Welding Shade 5.0 Lens, 20/Case | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Visitor Safety Overspectacles

3M[™] Visitor Overspectacles are our safety spectacles that fit comfortably over prescription glasses or can be worn on their own. They feature clear, lightweight polycarbonate lenses, moulded side shields, and brow guards.

- Economical basic Over The Glass (OTG) range
- Fits over some small prescription glasses
- Popular to use as a visitor spectacle for short use

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000062913 | 71448 | 3M [™] Visitor Safety Overspectacles, Clear Lens, 71448-00001 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] OX[™] Safety Overspectacles

3M[™] Overspectacles OX Series are our safety spectacles that fit over most prescription glasses, featuring a clear polycarbonate lens.

- Over The Glass (OTG) range designed to fit over most prescription glasses
- Economical uncoated version available (OX1000)
- Adjustable in five temple lengths to ensure an optimal fit (OX2000 and OX3000)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000062167 | OX3000 | 3M [™] Safety Overspectacles OX3000, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Lens, 17-5118-3040 | 20 | Each |



Eye Protection

Safety Goggles

3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles 6000 Series

3M™ GoggleGear™ Safety Goggles 6000 Series features a large profile with indirect ventilation for air circulation with Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog and Anti-Scratch Coating.



- Large profile 3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles range, with enough space to fit over most prescription glasses and indirect airflow to help against fogging
- Premium spherical curved lens design for optimal horizontal and vertical field of vision
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100243987 | GG6050AS-CLENS | 3M™ GoggleGear™ 6000 Anti-Scratch Replacement Flip-Up Grey IR5 Cover lens, GG6050AS-CLENS-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100216582 | GG6001SGAFBLK | 3M [™] GoggleGear [™] 6000 Safety Goggles, Black Shroud, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, GG6001SGAF-BLK-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100216514 | GG6002SGAFBLK | 3M [™] GoggleGear [™] 6000 Safety Goggles, Black Shroud, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, GG6002SGAF-BLK-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100216191 | GG6001NSGAFBLU | 3M [™] GoggleGear [™] 6000 Safety Goggles, Blue Shroud, Neoprene Strap, Scotchgard [™] Anti- Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, GG6001NSGAF-BLU-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100216617 | GG6001SGAFGRN | 3M™ GoggleGear™ 6000 Safety Goggles, Lime Green Shroud, Scotchgard™ Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, GG6001SGAF-GRN-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100216192 | GG6001SGAFRED | 3M [™] GoggleGear [™] 6000 Safety Goggles, Red Shroud, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, GG6001SGAF-RED-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100244200 | GG6001SGAF-IR5 | 3M [™] GoggleGear [™] 6000 Safety Goggles, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N) Clear Lens, with Flip-Up Grey IR5 Cover Lens, GG6001SGAF-IR5 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles 500 Series

3M[™] Goggle Gear[™] Safety Goggles 500 Series provides superior anti-fog protection in a modern slim-line and lightweight design.

- Small profile 3M™ GoggleGear™ Safety Goggles range with a lightweight design for all-day comfort and indirect airflow to help against fogging
- Premium spherical curved lens design for optimal horizontal and vertical field of vision
- 3M[™] Scotchgard[™] Anti-Fog Coating provides superior anti-fog and anti-scratch properties

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|----------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100185183 | GG501NSGAF-BLU | 3M [™] Goggle Gear [™] 500 Safety Goggles, Neoprene Headband, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog/Anti- Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, GG501NSGAF-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100074368 | GG501S | 3M [™] Goggle Gear [™] 500 Safety Goggles, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), GG501SGAF-EU | 10 | Each |
| 7100185290 | GG502SGAF | 3M [™] Goggle Gear [™] 500 Safety Goggles, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Grey Lens, GG502SGAF-EU | 10 | Each |



Focus

3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series

3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series are high-wrap safety goggles available with a superior anti-scratch and anti-fog coatings for increased durability and vision. Our goggles feature a modern, slim design and a wide, elastic strap for easy adjustability.

- Large profile 3M[™] GoggleGear[™] Safety Goggles range, with enough space to fit over most prescription glasses
- Polycarbonate lens options available for impact resistance and acetate lens options available for improved chemical resistance
- Indirect ventilation versions available to protect against liquid droplets and large dust particles and sealed ventilation versions available to protect against small dust particles and gas protection

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000032481 | 2890A | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Indirect Vented, Anti-Fog, Clear Acetate Lens, 2890A | 10 | Each |
| 7000032480 | 2890 | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Indirect Vented, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 2890 | 10 | Each |
| 7100146292 | 2891-SGAF | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Indirect Vented, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, 2891-SGAF | 10 | Each |
| 7000032483 | 2890SAS | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Sealed, Anti-Fog, Clear Acetate Lens, 2890SA | 10 | Each |
| 7000061924 | 2890S | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Sealed, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 2890S | 10 | Each |
| 7100010431 | 28955 | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Sealed, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Welding Shade 5.0, 2895S | 10 | Each |
| 7100146291 | 2891S-SGAF | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 2890 Series, Sealed, Scotchgard [™] Anti-Fog / Anti-Scratch Coating (K&N), Clear Lens, 2891S-SGAF | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Fahrenheit[™] Safety Goggles

3M[™] Fahrenheit[™] Safety Goggles are our safety goggles with a soft crystal frame and a wide support area around the face. They are designed with a specific channel on the side of the frame to accommodate the temple arms of prescription glasses.

- Economical large profile safety goggle range, with enough space to fit over most prescription glassess
- Polycarbonate lens options available for impact resistance and acetate lens options available for improved chemical resistance
- Indirect ventilation versions available to protect against liquid droplets and large dust particles and sealed ventilation versions available to protect against small dust particles and gas protection

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000062786 | 71360-00017 | 3M™ Fahrenheit™ Safety Goggles, Helmet Version, Foam Lined, Sealed, Anti-Fog, Clear Acetate Lens, 71360-00017 | 10 | Each |
| 7000062781 | 7136011 | 3M [™] Fahrenheit [™] Safety Goggles, Indirect Vented, Anti-Scratch / Anti-Fog, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 71360-00011 | 10 | Each |
| 7000062782 | 7136012 | 3M [™] Fahrenheit [™] Safety Goggles, Indirect Vented, Anti-Scratch, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 71360-00012 | 10 | Each |
| 7100010410 | 7136005 | 3M [™] Fahrenheit [™] Safety Goggles, Sealed, Neoprene Headband, Anti-Fog, Clear Acetate Lens, 71360-00015 | 10 | Each |
| 7000062783 | 7136013 | 3M™ Fahrenheit™ Safety Goggles, T-N-Wear , Indirect Vented, Neoprene Headband, Anti- Fog, Clear Acetate Lens, 71360-00013 | 10 | Each |







3M[™] Safety Goggles 4800 Series

3M[™] Safety Goggles 4800 Series are our safety goggles which feature a clear, strong polycarbonate lens for impact resistance and indirect ventilation for added comfort. They are available with an anti-fog lens coating.



- Basic economical safety goggle range with a flat lens design
- Indirect ventilation to protect against liquid droplets
- Polycarbonate lens for impact resistance

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000062915 | 7134704 | 3M™ Safety Goggles 4800 Series, Indirect Vented, Anti-Fog, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 71347-00014 | 200 | Each |
| 7000062914 | 7134701 | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 4800 Series, Indirect Vented, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 71347-00011 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Safety Goggles 4700 Series

3M™ Safety Goggles 4700 Series are our safety goggles which feature a clear, strong polycarbonate lens for impact resistance and direct ventilation for added comfort.

- Basic economical safety goggle range with a flat lens design
- Direct ventilation for impact resistance only
- Polycarbonate lens for impact resistance

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000061933 | 71359D | 3M [™] Safety Goggles 4700 Series, Direct Vented, Clear Polycarbonate Lens, 71359-00000 | 200 | Each |





Protective Eyewear Accessories

3M[™] Clip-On Safety Glasses

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000061946 | 28-5038-05 | 3M [™] Clip-On Safety Glasses, Welding Shade 5 , 28-5038-05 | 25 | Each |

3M[™] Safety Glasses Carrying Case

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000061939 | 120200 | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Carrying Case, Rigid, Large, Belt Loop, 12-0200-00 | 10 | Each |
| 7000061941 | 120500 | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Carrying Case, Semi Rigid, Belt Clip/Clasp, 12-0500-00 | 20 | Each |
| 7000032497 | 120600 | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Carrying Case, Zipper, 12-0600-00 | 20 | Each |
| 7000032498 | 266780 | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Microfibre Pouch, 26-6780-00M | 10 | Each |
| 7000061943 | 266800 | 3M™ Safety Goggles Case, Microfiber Pouch, 26-6800-00 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Lens Cleaning Tissue Dispensers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100014390 | 262000 | 3M [™] Disposable Lens Cleaning Tissue Dispenser, 26-2000-00 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Lens Cleaning Solutions

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000062428 | 71329-0 | 3M [™] Lens Cleaning Solution, 120ml, 71329-00000A | 12 | Each |
| 7000062658 | 71329-00000B | 3M [™] Lens Cleaning Solution, 120ml, 71329-00000B | 12 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Lens Cleaning Tissue Station

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|--------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000062429 | 83735 | 3M [™] Disposable Lens Cleaning Station, 83735-00000A, 6/Case | 6 | Each |
| 7000062659 | 83735-00000B | 3M [™] Disposable Lens Cleaning Station, 83735-00000B | 6 | Each |



3M[™] Microfibre Lens Cleaning Cloths

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000032500 | 266710 | 3M [™] Microfibre Lens Cleaning Cloth, 26-6710-00 | 50 | Each |

3M[™] Fahrenheit[™] Tear & Wear Strips

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000061926 | 7136006 | 3M [™] Fahrenheit [™] Tear & Wear Strips, 71360-00006 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Foam and TPE Gaskets

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100032645 | 7151199 | 3M [™] CCS Foam Insert, 71511-99999 | 100 | Each |
| 7100102568 | SF400FI | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 400 Foam Insert, SF400FI-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100243943 | SF500-FOAM | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 500 Foam Insert, SF500-FOAM-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100112725 | SF600FI | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] 600 Foam Insert, SF600FI-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100081293 | S1000G | 3M™ Solus™ 1000 Foam Insert, 1000G-EU | 100 | Each |
| 7100243935 | S1000-TPE | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 TPE Gasket, S1000-TPE-EU | 20 | Each |
| 7100244145 | S2000-FOAM | 3M [™] Solus [™] 2000 Foam Gasket, S2000-FOAM -EU | 100 | Each |

3M[™] Prescription Lens Inserts

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7010528331 | RXSF400 | 3M [™] SecureFit [™] Prescription Insert for SecureFit [™] 200, 400 Series, RX-SF400 | 10 | Each |
| 7100243141 | S1000-RX | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Prescription Insert with TPE Gasket, S1000-RX-EU | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Safety Glasses Strap

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000095022 | 272S | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Neck Cord with Safety Break, 272 | 100 | Each |
| 7000061868 | 90943 | 3M [™] Safety Glasses Neck Cord, 90943 | 50 | Pack |
| 7000032501 | 90931 | 3M™ Safety Glasses Strap, Nylon Elastic, Black, Adjustable, 90931-00000 | 50 | Each |
| 7100081292 | S1000S | 3M [™] Solus [™] 1000 Safety Glasses Headband, Adjustable Nylon, 1000S-EU | 5 | Each |

Welding Safety

Selector table

| | | | | • | Best ¹⁾ | Better ¹ |) 🔴 G | iood ¹⁾ | imesNot Reco | mmended ¹⁾ | | |
|---|---------------|---------------|------------------|---|--------------------|---------------------|---------|--------------------|--------------|-----------------------|--|----|
| Specification | G5-01TW | G5-01VC | G5-02 | 9100XXi | 9100XX | 9100X | 9100V | 9002NC | 100V | 100B | | |
| MMAW (electrode) | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | | |
| MIG/MAG | • | • | • | • | • | • | ٠ | • | • | • | | |
| TIG (>20A) | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | × | | |
| TIG (1A-20A) | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | × | × | | |
| Plasma (welding and cutting) | • | • | 3) | • | • | • | • | • | × | × | | |
| Risk for hidden arc | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | × | × | | |
| Tack welding | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | × | | |
| Grinding | 4) | 4) | × | • | • | • | • | • | • | • | | |
| 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Natural Colour Technology | | Y | es | | No Yes No | | | | No Yes | | | lo |
| Switching time, dark-light | 50-13 | 300 ms | 50–1000 ms | 40-800 ms | 2 | 40–1 300 m | 6 | 60-400 ms | 40–250 ms | 150–250 ms | | |
| Switching time, light -dark | | | | | 0,1 ms (| +23° C) | | | | | | |
| Dark state | Shade 8–13 | Shade 8–14 | Shade 8–12 | | Shade 5 | , 8, 9–13 | | Shade | e 8–12 | Shade 10–12 | | |
| Light state | Sha | de 3 | Shade 2,5 | | | | Shade 3 | | | | | |
| UV/IR Protection (permanent) | Shade 13 | Shade 14 | Shade 12 | | Shac | de 13 | | | Shade 12 | | | |
| Viewing area, approx. (mm) | 109 | ×73 | 150×76 | 107 | ×73 | 107×54 | 93×45 | 107×55 | 93> | ×44 | | |
| External grinding mode control | | No | | Yes ²⁾ | | | Ν | lo | | | | |
| Auto ON | | Y | es | | | No | | | No | | | |
| Solar cell | | | No | | | Ye | es | | No | | | |
| Battery lifetime (hours) | | 1500 | | 1800 2 000 2 500 2 800 2 000 1500 | | | 00 | | | | | |
| Number of sensors (arc detection) | | 4 | | 3 2 | | | | | | | | |
| Classification | 1/1/1/1 | 1/1/1/2 | - | | 1/1/1/2 1/2/2/2 | | | 2/2 | | | | |
| Approval (welding filter) | EN | 379 | CE ⁵⁾ | | | | EN 379 | | | | | |

1) The ratings (best - better - good - not recommended) above refer to the products listed in this chart and should be seen as general recommendations based on differences in product comfort features and configuration options when using these selected Speedglas welding helmet series.

2) When used with the front cover 9100XXi and the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 9100, 9100-QR or 9100-Air.

3) G5-02 are very suitable for low amp plasma welding

4) G5-01TW and VC are used in flip-up helmet

5) Based on requirement in EN 379 and ISO 16321

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets

Selector table

Standard welding helmets









| Specification Welding helmets (non-air) | G5-02 | 9100 | 9100-QR | 9002NC | 100 | 100-QR |
|---|----------------------------|-------------------------------------|--|----------------------------|----------------------------|----------------------------|
| Eye and Face Protection (Approval) Welding Helmets Protection Plates Visor Plates | EN 175:F EN 166:FT - | EN 175:B EN 166:BT - | EN 175:B EN 166:BT - | EN 175:B EN 166:BT - | EN 175:B EN 166:BT - | EN 175:B EN 166:BT - |
| Head protection (Approval) | - | _ | EN 397 ²⁾ | _ | _ | EN 397 ²⁾ |
| Respiratory protection ¹⁾ | | | e with 3M disposat available with pow | | • | otection. |
| Hearing protection – compatible options | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earplugs |
| ① Exhaust vents | YES | YES | YES | YES | _ | _ |
| ② Side windows | Curved ADF | Optional | YES | - | - | _ |
| ④ Flip-up with clear visor | - | - | - | - | - | - |
| Wide view | YES | - | - | - | - | _ |
| Graphics option | - | _ | _ | _ | YES | _ |
| Auto-darkening filter options | G5-02 (Curved ADF) | 9100V 9100X 9100XX 9100XXi | 9100V 9100X 9100XX 9100XXi | 9002NC | 100V 100B | 100V 100B |

1) This overview shows only our helmets without air delivery connection. Helmets for powered or supplied air respirator systems see the next page. 2) With 3M[™] Safety Helmet H-701.



Exhaust vents

 exhaled air is
 channeled out via
 side vents.



④ Big, curved 17×10 cm clear protective visor, increasing your vision.



(5) Adjust the airflow to your face or your visor, and the airflow coming from the top or side outlets – all without

lifting your helmet.

2 Side windows

vision.

- shade 5 filters that

widen your field of



③ High-comfort Speedglas headband with smooth ratchet for precise tightening.



6 Curved ADF follows the curvature of your head for wider total field of view in a slim helmet.

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets

Welding helmets for powered or supplied air respiratory protection









| Specification Welding helmet systems (air) | G5-01 | 9100-Air | 9100MP | 9100MP-Lite |
|--|---|---------------------------------|---|----------------------------------|
| Eye and Face Protection (Approval) | | | | |
| Welding Helmets | EN 175:B | EN 175:B | EN 175:B | EN 175:B |
| Protection Plates | EN 166:BT | EN 166:BT | EN 166:BT | EN 166:BT |
| Visor Plates | EN 166:BT | - | EN 166:BT | EN 166:BT |
| Head protection (Approval) | _ | - | EN 397 Safety Helmet | EN 812 Bump Cap |
| Respiratory protection (Approval) ³⁾ Adflo Powered Air Purifying Respirator Versaflo Supplied Air Regulator V-500E | EN 12941 (TH3) NPF 500 EN 14594 (3B) NPF 200 | EN 12941 (TH2) NPF 50 | EN 12941 (TH3) NPF 500 EN 14594 (3B) NPF 200 | EN 12941 (TH3) NPF 500 |
| Hearing protection – compatible options | Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs | Earmuffs Earplugs |
| ② Side windows | _ | YES | YES | YES |
| ③ High-comfort headband | YES | YES | - | - |
| ④ Flip-up with clear visor | YES | _ | YES | YES |
| ⑤ Adjustable airflow | YES | - | _4) | _ 4) |
| Auto-darkening filter options | G5-01TW, G5-01VC | 9100V, 9100X,9100XX, 9100XXi | 9100V, 9100X, 9100XX, 9100XXi | 9100V, 9100X, 9100XX, 9100XXi |

3) The nominal protection factor based on laboratory-measured performance data according to European Standards. The protection factor is assigned by local authorities in each European country and can therefore be different for each country.

4) Limited adjustability of airflow.

Grinding headtops for powered or supplied air respiratory protection







| Specification Visors and Helmets (air) | M-207 | M-307 | M-407 |
|---|----------------------------|----------------------------|----------------------------|
| Eye and Face Protection (Approval) Visor Plates | EN 166 1:BT:3 | EN 166 1:BT:3 | EN 166 1:BT:3 |
| Head protection (Approval) | EN812 | EN 397 | EN 397 |
| Respiratory protection (Approval) ³⁾ | | | |
| Adflo Powered Air Purifying Respirator | EN 12941 (TH2) NPF 50 | EN 12941 (TH2) NPF 50 | EN 12941 (TH2) NPF 50 |
| Versaflo Supplied Air Regulator | EN 14594 (2B) NPF 50 | EN 14594 (3B) NPF 200 | EN 14594 (3B) NPF 200 |
| Hearing protection – compatible options | Earmuffs | Earmuffs | Earmuffs |
| | Earplugs | Earplugs | Earplugs |
| Flame-retardant shroud | - | - | YES |
| Type of protective visor | Clear-coated polycarbonate | Clear-coated polycarbonate | Clear-coated polycarbonate |

3) The nominal protection factor based on laboratory-measured performance data according to European Standards. The protection factor is assigned by local authorities in each European country and can therefore be different for each country.



Welding Helmets



3M[™] Speedglas[™] Heavy-Duty Welding Helmet G5-01

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Heavy Duty Welding Helmet, G5-01 is specifically designed for the heavy duty welder. The helmets flip up functionality allows you to seamlessly switch between welding and grinding tasks while maintaining powered air respiratory protection.

- Available 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Lens G5-01TW offers variable dark shades 5, 8-13 and tack welding comfort mode and G5-01VC offers variable dark shades 5, 8-14 plus Variable Color Technology
- \bullet The big (104 imes 170 mm), clear protective visor is curved, with excellent views up, down and peripherally
- For more control over your comfort, the innovative G5-01 helmet airflow optimization system lets you direct the airflow to either your face, visor or somewhere in-between

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100257945 | 611190 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Heavy-Duty Welding Helmet G5-01, Replacement Shell, 611190 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257944 | 611120 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Heavy-Duty Welding Helmet G5-01, with Welding Filter G5-01TW, 611120 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257812 | 611130 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Heavy-Duty Welding Helmet G5-01, with Welding Filter G5-01VC, 611130 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256562 | 611100 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Heavy-Duty Welding Helmet G5-01, without Welding Filter, 611100 | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet G5-02

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet G5-02 with curved glass Auto-Darkening Lens. Thanks to the improved optics, the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Curved Welding Lens G5-02 allows you to more readily recognize colors, using the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Natural Color Technology.

- Our largest Auto-Darkening Lens field of view ever (150×76 mm), utilizing the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Curved Glass Technology
- Bluetooth connectivity with app management
- Great clarity before, during and after welding, with our 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Natural Color Technology

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100337285 | G5-02 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet G5-02 | 1 | Each |





Welding Safety

Focus

3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-03 Pro Welding Helmets

The 3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-03 Pro Welding Helmet uses next-generation technology to help provide dynamic welding protection. Intuitively designed for the challenges faced on the job, this helmet setup includes a haptic function. Just tap 3 times anywhere on either side of the helmet to activate grind or cut mode. We make use of the welding technology of the future, today — equip the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-03 Pro Welding Helmet with various accessories, such as task-light, neck cover and head cover to configure the helmet to meet your specific needs.



- Robust, compact design
- Ergonomic, adjustable head suspension
- GRIND and CUT mode functionality, when using G5-01/03 auto darkening filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100320681 | 631800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-03 Pro Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter, 631800 | 1 | Each |
| 7100318470 | 631820 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet G5-03 Pro with Welding Filter G5-01/03TW, 631820 | 1 | Each |
| 7100318469 | 631830 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet G5-03 Pro with Welding Filter G5-01/03VC, 631830 | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Speedglas G5-03 Pro AIR Welding Helmets

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet, G5-03 Pro Air is designed for the versatile welder. With customisable adjustment, how air is directed, how you configure the helmet for additional protection, G5-03 Pro Air features our Natural Colour Technology, Variable Colour Technology (VC), and a Tack Welding Mode (TW). The optional Task Light also allows you to see more of your work piece.



- Robust, compact design
- Ergonomic, adjustable head suspension
- GRIND and CUT mode functionality, when using G5-01/03 auto darkening filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100319511 | 632800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet without welding filter G5-03 Pro AIR, 632800 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 9100 Air Series

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Upgrade Kit 9100 Air, comes with the welding helmet 9100 Air, welding filter, self-adjusting QRS breathing tube and carry bag. The kit allows users to upgrade their existing 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Respirator

● Upgrade kit with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 9100-Air, breathing tube and carry bag

- Side windows (shade 5) can help widen the field of vision
- 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Natural Colour Technology gives you high contrast and more natural-looking colours

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000044532 | 562800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 9100 Air, without Welding Filter, 562800 | 1 | Each |



3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 9100 Series

3M™ Speedglas™ 9100 Series Welding Helmets protect workers from radiation, heat and sparks, while providing a precise view of your work.

- Available Auto Darkening Lenses with seven variable dark shades (5, 8 and 9-13) for most types of arc welding
- Available in multiple models with various viewing area sizes
- Available with or without side windows

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100011652 | 501800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 9100 Series, with Side Windows, without Welding Filter, 501800 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 9100 MP Series

3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet 9100 MP Series combines with 3M™ Adflo™ Powered Air Respirator for an easy to use head, eye, face and respiratory protection system.

- Comfortable, easy to use head, eye, face and respiratory protection
- Flip-up welding visor combined with a clear protective visor (170 mm x 100 mm)
- Side windows (shade 5) can help widen the field of vision

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000044560 | 572800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 9100 MP, without Welding Filter, 572800 | 1 | Each |
| 7100112335 | 592800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 9100 MP-Lite, without Welding Filter, 592800 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 9000 Series

The 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9000 Welding Helmet offers superior protection for both apprentices and professional welders. Its narrow width polyamide nylon construction is heat and chemical resistant, extremely durable and ideal for working in tight spots.

- Exclusive exhalation venting
- Comfortable and lightweight
- 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9002NC Auto-Darkening Lens provides a large viewing area, natural color and customizable settings for multiple welding applications

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100116824 | 401385 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 9002NC, with Welding Filter, 401385 | 1 | Each |











3M[™] Speedglas[™] 100 Series Welding Helmets

3M[™] Speedglas[™] 100 Series Welding Helmet helps protect welders from flying sparks and airborne debris, and the Auto-Darkening Lens helps keep the eyes safe from the intense light of MIG, TIG, and stick welding while offering an accurate view of the workspace, before during and after the weld. With an optional hard-hat adapter, this helmet is a great choice for welders starting off their careers, tradesmen, and DIYers.



- Great choice for welders starting off their careers, tradesmen, and DIYers
- Auto-Darkening Lens with five adjustable dark shades 8–12 (not applicable to 3M Speedglas 100 Passive Welding Helmet)

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100166682 | 751101 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Black, with Passive Filter, 751101 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166705 | 751120 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Black, with Welding Filter 100v, 751120 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166681 | 751100 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Black, without Welding Filter, 751100 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166706 | 752520 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Ice Hot, with Welding Filter 100v, 751520 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166734 | 752920 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Motor, with Welding Filter 100v, 752920 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166689 | 752420 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Razor Dragon, with Welding Filter 100v, 752420 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166735 | 752820 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Skull, with Welding Filter 100v, 752820 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166702 | 751620 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Trojan Warrior, with Welding Filter 100v, 751620 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166688 | 752220 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 Series, Xterminator, with Welding Filter 100v, 752220 | 1 | Each |
| 7100259107 | 751114 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmets 100 Series, with Welding Filter 100B, 751114 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets 100 QR Series

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 100-QR provides head protection at all times because you never need to remove your safety helmet as you attach and detach the welding helmet. Available with or without a welding filter.



- Face, eyes and head protection
- Supplied with the tough, yet lightweight and comfortable 3M™ Safety Helmet H-701
- Safety helmet has a short brim for better upwards visibility

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100031602 | 781500 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmets 100 QR Series, Replacement Shell, 781500 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166720 | 782500 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmets 100 QR Series, without Welding Filter, 782500 | 1 | Each |

Welding Safety

Welding Helmet & Respirator Sets

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Respirator System

For effective protection against a range of particulates and gases encountered in the welding process, use 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Respirator. The Adflo[™] respirator connects directly with any Speedglas[™] Series respiratory welding helmet and can protect users against both particles and gases depending on the filter used.

- Can protect you against particles and gases, all in one system, depending on filter used
- Nominal protection Factor up to 500 (TH3) in combination with Speedglas welding helmets
- Connects directly with any Speedglas Series respiratory welding helmet

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100166698 | 837731 | 3M™ Complete Adflo™ System, Heavy-duty Battery, 837731 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166697 | 837730 | 3M [™] Complete Adflo [™] System, Standard Battery, 837730 | 1 | Each |
| 7100166696 | 837710 | 3M [™] Complete Adflo [™] System, without Belt, without Charger, 837710 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Respirator Turbo Unit

3M[™] Adflo[™] Turbo Assembly is our replacement powered air turbo unit to be used with your original belt, filter and filter cover, battery, and charger.

- Replacement 3M[™] Adflo[™] turbo assembly
- Depending upon the filters used, can provide protection against particulates, gases and vapours commonly found in welding processes
- Connects with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Respiratory Welding Helmets and selected 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Helmets

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000044338 | 832000 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Respirator Turbo Assembly, 832000 | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-03 Pro Air Welding Helmet with 3M[™] Adflo[™] PAPR System

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet, G5-03 Pro Air is designed for the versatile welder. With customisable adjustment, how air is directed, how you configure the helmet for additional protection, G5-03 Pro Air features our Natural Colour Technology, Variable Colour Technology (VC), and a Tack Welding Mode (TW). The optional Task Light also allows you to see more of your work piece.

- Robust, compact design
- Ergonomic, adjustable head suspension
- GRIND and CUT mode functionality, when using G5-01/03 auto darkening filters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100318464 | 637720 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-03 Pro Air Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01/03TW with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 637720 | 1 | Each |
| 7100318468 | 637730 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-03 Pro Air Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01/03VC with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System with , 637730 | 1 | Each |
| 7100318463 | 637700 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-03 Pro Air Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter, with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 637700 | 1 | Each |







Focus

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-01 Series Welding Helmet

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-01 Series Welding Helmet provides all of the benefits of our G5-01 series welding helmet with our convenient Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator system.



- Robust, compact design
- Ergonomic, adjustable head suspension
- Flip front welding shield allows for a clear, wide-view protective visor for grinding and setup

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100256131 | 617820 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01TW with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617820 | 1 | Each |
| 7100258327 | 617829 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01TW with consumable kit and bag with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617829 | 1 | Each |
| 7100257943 | 617830 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01VC with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617830 | 1 | Each |
| 7100258328 | 617839 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter G5-01VC with consumable kit and bag with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617839 | 1 | Each |
| 7100258110 | 617800 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617800 | 1 | Each |
| 7100258326 | 617809 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] G5-01 Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter with consumable kit and bag with 3M [™] Adflo [™] PAPR System, 617809 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100-Air Welding Helmet

The 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100-Air Welding Helmet is designed to help protect the eyes and face from radiation, sparks, and spatter.

- All the benefits of the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 9100 Air in combination with 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator
- Ergonomically designed head suspension
- Fits with 3M[™] PELTOR[™] Welding Earmuff H505B

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000044615 | 567700 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M [™] Speedglas [™] 9100-Air Welding Helmet, Without Welding Filter, 567700 | 1 | Each |


3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet

The 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet is designed to help protect the eyes and face from radiation, sparks, and spatter. This system also includes respiratory protection, head protection, optional hearing protection, and a flip-up welding shield.



- 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet with 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System • Wide, clear visor plate
- Sold with options of 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 Welding Filters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100054792 | 577726 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M [™] Speedglas [™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet, with Welding Filter 9100XXi, 577726 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044619 | 577700 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M [™] Speedglas [™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter, including Bag, 577700 | 1 | Each |
| 7100112333 | 597700 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Powered Air Purifying Respirator System with 3M [™] Speedglas [™] 9100 MP-Lite Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter, 597700 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Versaflo[™] V-500E Regulator Supplied Air System with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 9100 MP, with 3M[™] Versaflo[™] Supplied Air Regulator V-500E offers head, eye, face and respiratory protection with a flip-up welding filter combined with a large (170 mm x 100 mm), clear protective visor and safety helmet. For use with Speedglas welding filter series 9100 (sold separately).



- Combined head, face, eye and supplied air respiratory protection for welding applications
- Fits with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Filter Series 9100 (passive or auto-darkening
- Designed from inception to take one of our optional 3M[™] Peltor[™] Earmuffs

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000044564 | 578800 | 3M [™] Versaflo [™] V-500E Regulator Supplied Air System with 3M [™] Speedglas [™] 9100 MP Welding Helmet, without Welding Filter, 578800 | 1 | Each |



Welding Filters

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Curved Welding Filters G5 Series

Replacement Welding filter for the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet G5-02 with curved glass auto-darkening filter (ADF), variable dark shades 8-12.

- Our largest ADF field of view ever (150×76 mm), utilizing the 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Curved Glass Technology
- Great clarity before, during and after welding, with our 3M™ Speedglas™ Natural Colour Technology
- By selecting just the right settings for each task, you help reduce eye strain and can improve the quality of every weld

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100204034 | 620020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Curved Welding Filter G5-02, 620020 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5 Series Auto Darkening Welding Filters

The G5-01/03NC welding filter, from the G5-series welding filters, has Natural Colour Technology so welders can see colours more naturally and have improved contrast during welding.

- Robust, reliable fuction
- Compatible with both G5-01 and G5-03 helmets
- By selecting just the right welding filter settings for each task, you help reduce eye strain and may help improve the quality of the weld

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100185852 | 610020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Filter G5 Series, G5-01TW, 610020 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185618 | 610030 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Filter G5 Series, G5-01VC, 610030 | 1 | Each |
| 7100320519 | 610021 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Filter G5-01/03TW, 610021 | 1 | Each |
| 7100320518 | 610031 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Filter G5-01/03VC, 610031 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Filter Upgrade Kits 9100XXi Series

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Filter 9100XXi Upgrade Kit with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Natural Colour Technology and special silver front panel enabling outside control functions (grinding/memory) when used with 9100/9100Air/9100-QR welding helmets.

- Special silver front panel to access outside control functions (grinding/memory) when used with 9100/9100Air/9100-QR welding helmets
- Variable dark shades 5, 8 and 9-13
- Light shade 3

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100032898 | 500126 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Filter Upgrade Kits 9100XXi, 500126 | 1 | Each |



3M[™] Speedglas[™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9100 Series

3M[™] Speedglas[™] 9100 Series Auto-Darkening Welding Filters are designed for the professional welder using 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 9100 Series. Incorporating dark shade ranges 5, 8-13, grinding, and cutting modes, these filters are ideal for use with most arc welding processes.

- Auto-darkening welding filter designed for use with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 9100 Series, suitable for most types of arc welding
- Delivers minimal distortion across the entire filter viewing area
- The sensitivity of arc detection can be adjusted for unsurpassed switching reliability. Switching time (light-dark) of 0.1ms.

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100080221 | 500005 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9100 Series, 9100V, 500005 | 1 | Each |
| 700000221 | 500015 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9100 Series, 9100X, 500015 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028044 | 500025 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9100 Series, 9100XX, 500025 | 1 | Each |
| 7100032397 | 500026 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9100 Series, 9100XXi, 500026 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9002NC

The 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Lens 9002 is used with the 9000 welding helmet. This lens offers rugged, dependable protection with advanced auto darkening optics that adjust to your working conditions providing a view that appears lighter, brighter and more realistic for better control of the weld puddle. Shade 3 light state with adjustable dark shades 8-12. Simplified UI, easy to operate, with a larger 2.1"x4.2" viewing area.

- User interface easy to operate and maintain
- Runs on CR2032 Lithium 3V batteries
- Shade 3 light state with adjustable dark shades 8-12

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100114634 | 400085 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 9002NC, 400085 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 100 Series

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 100-Series are replacement auto-darkening welding filters designed for use with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 100 Series.

- Replacement auto-darkening welding filters designed for use with 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet 100 Series
- 100V Variable dark shades 8-12. 100B variable dark shades 10-12
- Light shade of 3

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100259002 | 750014 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 100 Series, 100B, Shades 3, 10-12, 750014 | 10 | Each |
| 7100167242 | 750020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Auto-Darkening Welding Filters 100 Series, 100V, 750020 | 1 | Each |







3M[™] Passive Welding Filters

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Passive Welding Filters are replacement filters designed for 3M[™] Welding lens

- Replacement passive filter
- Designed for 3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmets
- Passive lens shade 11



| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100257837 | 610011 | 3M [™] Passive Welding Filters, G5-01, 610011 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Adflo[™] Particulate & Gas Filters

3M[™] Adflo[™] Particulate and Gas Filters are replacement, high-efficiency filters for use with 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirators.

• Provides protection against a range of particulate and gas hazards (dependent upon filters selected)

- For use with 3M[™] Adflo[™] Powered Air Purifying Respirators (PAPR)
- Particle filter, gas filters, and odour filter/pad available

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000028043 | 837242 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Gas Filter, A1B1E1, 837242 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028075 | 837542 | 3M™ Adflo™ Gas Filter, A2, 837542 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044586 | 837120 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Odour Filter Pad, 837120 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028074 | 837110 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Odour Filter, 837110 | 1 | Each |
| 7100288125 | 837012 | 3M™ Adflo™ Particle Filter P SL, 837012 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100277745 | 837020 | 3M™ Adflo™ Particle Filter P SL, 837020 | 20 | Pack |
| 7100277744 | 837080 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Particle Filter P SL, 837080 | 80 | Pack |



Welding Parts & Accessories

3M[™] Adflo[™] Batteries

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100279645 | 837631 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Li-ion Battery, Heavy-Duty, 837631 | 1 | Each |
| 7100279646 | 837630 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Li-ion Battery, Standard, 837630 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] AdFlo[™] Powered Air Respirator Filter and Battery Kit

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|-----|
| 7000144540 | 837301 | 3M [™] AdFlo [™] Powered Air Respirator Filter and Battery Kit, A1B1E1 Filter and Heavy Duty Li-on Battery, 837301 | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] AdFlo[™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilters

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|--------|
| 7100080248 | 836010 | 3M™ AdFlo™ Powered Air Respirator Prefilters, 836010 | 10 | Carton |
| 7100080240 | 836080 | 3M [™] AdFlo [™] Powered Air Respirator Prefilters, Bulk Pack, 836080 | 1 | Case |

3M[™] Adflo[™] Spark Arrestors

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000028010 | 836000 | 3M [™] Adflo [™] Spark Arrestor, 836000 | 10 | Each |

3M[™] Adflo[™] Battery Upgrade Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7100022221 | 837637 | 3M [™] Welding Upgrade Kits for Adflo [™] , Li-ion Battery Kit, Heavy-Duty Upgrade Kit, 837637 | 5 | Kit |
| 7000144541 | 837635 | 3M [™] Welding Upgrade Kits for Adflo [™] , Li-ion Battery Kit, Standard Upgrade Kit, 837635 | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] Welding Breathing Tubes

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000044527 | 834017 | 3M [™] Welding Breathing Tubes, for Adflo [™] , Heavy Duty Rubber, QRS, 834017 | 1 | Each |
| 7100135719 | 834019 | 3M [™] Welding Breathing Tubes, for Adflo [™] , Self-adjusting, Long, QRS, 834019 | 1 | Pack |
| 7000028067 | 834016 | 3M [™] Welding Breathing Tubes, for Adflo [™] , Self-adjusting, QRS, 834016 | 1 | Each |
| 7100148456 | 834009 | 3M [™] Welding Breathing Tubes, for Adflo [™] , with silencer and QRS connection, 834009 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Welding Breathing Tube Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000028062 | 834018 | 3M [™] Welding Breathing Tube Cover, 834018 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Breathing Tube Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100227512 | ADP03 | 3M [™] Breathing Tube Adapter QRS, ADP-03 | 10 | Each |
| 7000144525 | 533505 | 3M [™] Breathing Tube Adapter for Non-QRS Breathing Tubes, 533505 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Welding Batteries

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|-----|
| 7100222333 | 602000 | 3M [™] Welding Filter Battery, CR2450, 602000 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100167881 | 422000 | 3M [™] Welding Filter Battery, CR20320, 422000 | 5 | Bag |

3M[™] Welding Battery Chargers

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100217397 | 833111 | 3M [™] Welding Battery Charger, for Adflo [™] Li-ion Battery, 8333111 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] G5-01 Accessory Kits

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100256371 | 792000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Accessory Kit, Consumable Starter Kit, G5-01. 792000 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Inner Cover Plates

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100080229 | 428050 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate 9000X, +2 Shades, 428050 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100104114 | 528045 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate 9100X, 528045 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100104115 | 528055 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate 9100XX, 528055 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100202350 | 624000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate G5-02, 624000 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100080227 | 428020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9000V +1 Shade, 428020 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100080228 | 428040 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9000V +2 Shades, 428040 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100090450 | 428030 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9000X, 0.7 Shade, 428030 | 1 | Bag |
| 700000184 | 428010 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9000X, 428010 | 20 | Bag |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Inner Cover Plates

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7000000225 | 528005 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9100V, 528005 | 20 | Bag |
| 700000226 | 528015 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9100X, 528015 | 20 | Bag |
| 700000227 | 528025 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, 9100XX, 528025 | 20 | Bag |
| 700000182 | 428000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Inner Cover Plate, SL/100/10V, 428000 | 1 | Bag |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Inner Grinding Visor Plates

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|-----|
| 7100190170 | 613000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Inner Grinding Visor Plate, Anti-Fog and Hardcoated, 613000 | 1 | Bag |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Inner Shields

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100257946 | 611195 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Inner Shield, G5-01, 611195 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Outer Protection Plates

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|--------|
| 7100144401 | 126000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 10V, 126000 | 6 | Pack |
| 7100092247 | 777070 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Outer Protection Plate, 100, Heat Resistant, 777070 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100108745 | 777000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 100, Scratch Resistant, 777000 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100092252 | 776000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 100, Standard, 776000 | 10 | Bag |
| 700000206 | 427071 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Outer Protection Plate, 9000, Heat Resistant, 427071 | 10 | Bag |
| 700000183 | 427000 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Outer Protection Plate, 9000, Scratch Resistant, 427000 | 5 | Bag |
| 7100016860 | 426000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 9000, Standard, 426000 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100016690 | 527070 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 9100, Heat Resistant, 527070 | 1 | Bag |
| 700000223 | 527000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 9100, Scratch Resistant, 527000 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100108831 | 527001 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 9100, Scratch Resistant, 527001 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100016691 | 526000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, 9100, Standard, 526000 | 10 | Bag |
| 7100104142 | 526010 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Outer Protection Plate, 9100, Standard, 526010 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100205305 | 626000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Outer Protection Plate, G5-02, 626000 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100080220 | 726000 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Outer Protection Plate, SL, Standard, 726000 | 1 | Carton |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Protective Covers Hoods & Shrouds

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100080224 | 164005 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Ear and Neck Protection, Leather, 164005 | 1 | Bag |
| 700000230 | 169010 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Extended Neck and Ear Protection, 9100 Series, 169010 | 1 | Each |
| 7100189979 | 169035 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Extended Protection Kit, G5-01, 169035 | 1 | Each |
| 7100167240 | 169007 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Cover, 9100 FX, Extra-Large, 169007 | 1 | Each |
| 7100167239 | 169006 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Cover, 9100FX, Small, 169006 | 1 | Each |
| 7000144522 | 169005 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Cover, Extended Coverage, Crown, 9100/9100 Air, 169005 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185832 | 169020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Protection, G5-01, Fabric, Small, 169020 | 10 | Each |
| 7100185833 | 169022 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Protection, G5-01, Leather 169022 | 10 | Each |
| 7100185847 | 169023 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Protection, G5-01, Leather, Large, 169023 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256090 | 169021 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Head Protection, Leather, Fluorescent yellow, 169021 | 1 | Each |
| 7100003083 | 169100 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Hood, 169100 | 10 | Each |
| 7100185845 | 169041 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Neck Protection, Fabric, G5-01, 169041 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185839 | 169042 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Neck Protection, Fabric, Large, G5- 01, 169042 | 10 | Each |
| 7100186963 | 169043 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Neck Protection, Leather, G5-01, 169043 | 1 | Each |
| 7100181383 | 169040 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Rigid Neck Protection, G5-01, 169040 | 1 | Each |
| 7100106682 | 169015 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Shroud, 9100MP / 9100MP-Lite, 169015 | 10 | Each |
| 7100185817 | 169030 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Shroud, G5-01, 169030 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044371 | 169001 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Covers, Hoods, & Shrouds, Throat Cover, 9100 Series, 169001 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028006 | 164009 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Protective Head Cover, 164009 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Caps

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100100079 | 954410 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Cap, 954410 | 50 | Pack |
| 7100112650 | 896056 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Cap, Bump Cap, 9100 MP-Lite, 896056 | 1 | Each |



3M[™] Sweatbands

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100112082 | 168011 | 3M [™] Sweatband, 9100 MP-Lite, 168011 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100080223 | 168010 | 3M [™] Sweatband, Fleecy Cotton, 168010 | 20 | Bag |
| 7100080246 | 168012 | 3M [™] Sweatband, Fleecy Cotton, 168012 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100173404 | 198017 | 3M [™] Sweatband, G5-01, Fleecy Cotton, 198017 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100190171 | 198018 | 3M [™] Sweatband, G5-01, Leather, 198018 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100169234 | 198016 | 3M [™] Sweatband, G5-01, Towelling, 198016 | 1 | Bag |
| 7000044367 | 168000 | 3M [™] Sweatband, Leather, 168000 | 1 | Each |
| 7100080253 | 167520 | 3M [™] Sweatband, Towelling, 167520 | 10 | Bag |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Head Rests

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100256659 | 536211 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Head Rest, Large, 536211 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet G5 Series Task Light Kits & Components

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100326170 | 169217 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Task Light for G5-01/03, 169217 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100185841 | 169200 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Task Light Kit, G5-01, 169200 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185830 | 169210 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Task Light Power Cable, Long, 169210 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185829 | 169211 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Task Light Power Cable, Short, 169211 | 1 | Each |
| 7100191825 | 169205 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Task Light Protection Plate, G5-01, 169205 | 20 | Bag |

3M[™] Welding Bags, Backpacks & Pouches

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100282441 | BPK-HD | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Heavy-Duty Back Pack, BPK-HD | 3 | Each |
| 7100167362 | 790105 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Storage Bag, G5-01, 790105 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203048 | 790104 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Storage Bag, G5-02. 790104 | 1 | Bag |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Magnifying Lens Holders

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100181452 | 171035 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens Holder, G5-01, 171035 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Magnifying Lenses

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100202396 | 172022 | 3M™ Speedglas™ G5-02 2.5X Magnifying Lens, 172022 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100090451 | 171020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 1.0X, 171020 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100167333 | 171021 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 1.5X, 171021 | 1 | Each |
| 7100202361 | 172020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 1.5X, G5-02, 172020 | 1 | Bag |
| 7000144517 | 171022 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 2.0X, 171022 | 1 | Each |
| 7100202360 | 172021 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 2.0X, G5-02, 171021 | 1 | Bag |
| 7000028023 | 171023 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 2.5X, 171023 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028033 | 171024 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Magnifying Lens, 3.0X, 171024 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Welding Clear Visors/Plates

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100080231 | 523001 | 3M [™] Welding Clear Visors Plate, 9100, Anti-fog, 523001 | 1 | Bag |
| 700000236 | 523000 | 3M [™] Welding Clear Visors Plate, 9100, Standard, 523000 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100104141 | 523010 | 3M [™] Welding Clear Visors Plate, 9100, Standard, Bulk, 523010 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shells

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100320517 | 631895 | 3M™ Speedglas [™] G5-03 Pro Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 631895 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044490 | 751190 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 100, Black, Without Filter, 751190 | 1 | Each |
| 7100116822 | 401395 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 9000/9002NC, 401395 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044531 | 560890 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 9100 Air, Without Filter, 560890 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044502 | 541890 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 9100 FX, Without Filter, 541890 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044485 | 501890 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, 9100, Side Windows, Without Filter, 501890 | 1 | Each |
| 7100205307 | 621195 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, G5-02, 621195 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044571 | 570895 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, Inner Shield, 9100 MP, 570895 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044572 | 570495 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, Outer Shield, 9100 MP, 570495 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185831 | 610195 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, Outer Shield, G5-01, Flip-Up, 610195 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044453 | 701190 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, SL, Without Filter, 701190 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044573 | 896055 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Replacement Shell, Safety Helmet, 9100 MP, 896055 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Face Seals

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100011654 | 534100 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Face Seal, 9100 Air, 534100 | 1 | Each |
| 7100167238 | 534000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Face Seal, 9100 FX-Air, 534000 | 1 | Each |
| 7100167292 | 534200 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Face Seal, 9100MP, 534200 | 1 | Each |
| 7100161510 | 614000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Face Seal, G5-01, 614000 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Welding Helmet Front Covers

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000028051 | 772000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, 100, Silver, 772000 | 1 | Each |
| 7100115362 | 432002 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, 9002NC, 432002 | 1 | Each |
| 7000028045 | 532000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, 9100, Heat Reflective, Silver, 532000 | 1 | Each |
| 7010043778 | 532100 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, 9100XXi, Heat Reflective, Silver, 532100 | 1 | Each |
| 7100185834 | 610501 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, Flip Up, G5-01, 610501 | 10 | Each |
| 7100203042 | 622000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, G5-02, 622000 | 1 | Each |
| 7100173966 | 610500 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, Inner Visor, G5-01, 610500 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100167200 | 540500 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Front Cover, Kit, 9100FX/9100MP, 540500 | 1 | Kit |

3M[™] Welding Headbands & Headband Components

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000028072 | 705015 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Headband, 100/9000/SL, 705015 | 1 | Each |
| 7100203041 | 705020 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Headband, Assembly Parts and Sweatband, G5-02, 705020 | 1 | Each |
| 7000044488 | 536200 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Headband, Back Part, Ratchet, 9100, 536200 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256092 | 616003 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Headband, Back Part, Ratchet, G5-01, 616003 | 10 | Each |
| 7000044487 | 536100 | 3M™ Speedglas™ Welding Helmet Headband, Front Part, 9100, 536100 | 1 | Each |
| 7100256086 | 613200 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Headband, G5-01, 613200 | 1 | Each |
| 7100001460 | 533000 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Welding Helmet Headbands, 9100, 533000 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Speedglas[™] Quick Release Helmet Rail Components QR Series

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100031606 | 197139 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Quick Release Helmet Rail Components, QR Series, 197139 | 1 | Each |
| 7100031854 | 197142 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Quick Release Helmet Rail Components, QR Series, Rubbert Parts, 197142 | 5 | Each |



3M[™] PELTOR[™] Back Plate Z3AF

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000103752 | Z3AF/2 | 3M [™] Ear Muff Attachment Parts for Versaflo [™] and Speedglas [™] Series Helmets, Z3AF/2 | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Welding Helmet & Hard Hat Adapters

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|-----|
| 7100319510 | 197171 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Hard Hat Adaptor G5-03 Pro (H7/G3), 197171 | 1 | Bag |
| 7100319509 | 197170 | 3M [™] Speedglas [™] Hard Hat Adaptor G5-03 Pro (X5), 197170 | 1 | Bag |

Coveralls

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4500

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4500 is made from a soft breathable polypropylene offering the wearer excellent heat dissipation and cool comfort. This coverall gives basic protection against dirt, dust and non-hazardous liquids and is CE Cat I Simple certified.

- Category 1 coverall designed for light duty protection against non-hazardous liquids and dusts
- Breathable 45gsm polypropylene material offers CE Simple certification for non-hazardous particles and liquids
- Excellent breathability and comfort for extended wear

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|------------------------------------|-----|------|
| 7000089594 | 4500W2XL | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089595 | 4500W3XL | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089596 | 4500W4XL | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089592 | 4500WL | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000089591 | 4500WM | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089590 | 4500WS | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000089593 | 4500WXL | 3M [™] Coverall 4500, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4510

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4510 offers economic protection against infective agents, certain hazardous dusts and limited liquid splashes. Our PE laminate includes micro pores which allow heat and moisture to evaporate from the skin and out through the suit offering a light and comfortable yet protective solution.

- Type 5/6 Coverall designed to offer cost effective protection against hazardous dusts and limited liquid splashes.
- Protection against EN 14126 Biological agents
- Made of a soft lightweight non-woven with microporous laminate for splash protection, strength and breathability

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089665 | 4510W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089667 | 4510W4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089663 | 4510WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000089662 | 4510WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089661 | 4510WS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000089664 | 4510WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4510, XL | 20 | Each |



3M[™] Protective Coverall 4515

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4515 is a strong 50gsm SMS coverall with superb breathability and comfort meaning it can be worn comfortably for long periods of time and help productivity. CE certified it protects against toxic dusts Type 5, liquid splashes Type 6 and nuclear particles to EN 1073-2. An economic solution, it is available in a variety of colours to assist in identification and zoning.

- Type 5/6 Coverall designed to offer cost effective protection against hazardous dusts such as asbestos fibre
- Made from highly breathable SMS non-woven for effective release of body heat and moisture and reduced heat stress
- Soft and strong 50gsm SMS for strong performance

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089622 | 4515B2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089623 | 4515B3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089624 | 4515B4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089620 | 4515BL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000089619 | 4515BM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089618 | 4515BS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000089621 | 4515BXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Blue, XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089636 | 4515O2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089637 | 4515O3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089638 | 451504XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089634 | 4515OL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000089633 | 4515OM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089632 | 4515OS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000089635 | 4515OXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, Orange, XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089615 | 4515W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089616 | 4515W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089617 | 4515W4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089613 | 4515WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000089612 | 4515WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089611 | 4515WS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000089614 | 4515WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4515, White, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4520

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4520 has been engineered to offer multiple layers of SMMMS for effective hold out and strength at a lightweight 43gsm. Superbly breathable and soft with a cloth like feel it can be worn for extended periods comfortably and protects against static discharge, hazardous particulates and liquid splash Type 5/6.

- Type 5/6 Coverall made from extremely lightweight and breathable material, designed to offer protection against hazardous dusts and limited liquid splashes and sprays
- Made from super breathable SMMMS non-woven for effective release of body heat and moisture and reduced heat stress
- Soft and strong multi-layered 43gsm SMS for strong performance

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000034764 | 4520W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089643 | 4520W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000089644 | 4520W4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000034762 | 4520WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000034761 | 4520WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, M | 20 | Each |
| 7000089642 | 4520WS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000034763 | 4520WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520, XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100052199 | 4520C2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520CS, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100048969 | 4520CL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520CS, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100048967 | 4520CM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520CS, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100048964 | 4520CXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4520CS, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4530

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4530 has a specialist material treatment which offers fabric flame spread resistance to allow the garment to be worn over an Index 2/3 FR garment, enhancing the chemical splash and hazardous dust protection and extending the life cycle through reduced laundering. Certified to Cat III hazardous dust and splash type 5/6 protection and Antistatic EN 1149.



- Excellent barrier against dry particles and certain limited liquid chemical splash (CE Type 5/6)
- Soft and strong multi-layered 54gsm SMS for strong performance
- Made from super breathable SMMS non-woven for effective release of body heat and moisture and reduced heat stress

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000109014 | 4530B2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000109015 | 4530B3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000109016 | 45304XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7000109012 | 4530BL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, L | 20 | Each |
| 7000109011 | 4530BM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100214328 | 4530BS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, S | 20 | Each |
| 7000109013 | 4530BXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4530, XL | 20 | Each |



3M[™] Protective Coverall 4532+

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4532+ has a unique specialist material treatment which offers enhanced liquid hold out with added oil and alcohol repellency. Certified to Type 5 for hazardous particles and Type 6 for limited chemical splash it offers the soft super breathable comfort of an SSMMS with the improved liquid performance normally associated with a laminate.

- Unique liquid repellency with oil and alcohol resistance material treatment
- Soft and strong multi-layered 52gsm SSMMS for strong performance
- Made from super breathable SSMMS non-woven for effective release of body heat and moisture and reduced heat stress

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100016008 | 4532B2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100015996 | 4532B3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100016004 | 4532B4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100015994 | 4532BL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100015993 | 4532BM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100015967 | 4532BS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, S | 20 | Each |
| 7100015922 | 4532BXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Blue, XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100015991 | 4532W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100015978 | 4532W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100016018 | 4532W4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100016012 | 4532WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100015949 | 4532WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100016000 | K453200 | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, S | 20 | Each |
| 7100015923 | 4532WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4532+, Cool White, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4535

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4535 provides a superb balance of comfort and protection. The front is made from a soft non-woven robust 60gsm material, with a microporous laminate for enhanced splash protection, combined with a SMMMS back panel for increased breathability. The 3M Protective Coverall 4535 acts as a barrier to limited liquid splashes and hazardous particles.

- Type 5/6 Coverall made from extremely soft, lightweight, yet durable fabric which provides a good barrier to hazardous particles and limited liquid splash
- Special breathable panel hood design combined with large breathable back panels reduce the risk of heat stress in hot environments
- 2-way zip and storm flap with elasticated apertures reduces the risk of skin exposure

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100216850 | 4535W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4535, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100216888 | 45354XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4535, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100216889 | 4535W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall, 4535-2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100217010 | 4535WL | 3M™ Protective Coverall, 4535-L | 20 | Each |
| 7100217011 | 4535WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall, 4535-M | 20 | Each |
| 7100217012 | 4535WS | 3M™ Protective Coverall, 4535-S | 20 | Each |
| 7100216848 | 4535WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall, 4535-XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4540+

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4540+ is made from a laminated premium bicomponent non-woven and features a breathable SMMMS triangular back panel for improved comfort. This soft and lightweight coverall provides an excellent barrier to hazardous particles and limited liquid splashes.

- Excellent barrier against dry particles and certain liquid chemical splash (CE Type 5/6)
- Soft and light, ultra low-linting laminated microporous material that drapes and hangs well over the body facilitating ease of movement
- 3 panel hood, 2-way zip and storm flap with sealable tape with elasticated back and ankles to reduce the risk of skin exposure

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100036529 | 4540W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100041597 | 4540W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100040416 | 4540WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100040087 | 4540WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100040415 | 4540WS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, S | 20 | Each |
| 7100040086 | 4540WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4540+, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4545

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4545 is made with a sophisticated bicomponent non-woven which offers high tensile strength and is covered with an ultra-low linting microporous laminate to provide an excellent barrier to hazardous splash, infective agents and particles.

- Designed to be comfortable but highly protective to CE Category III, Type 5/6 hazardous dusts and limited liquid splashes
- Soft and light, ultra low-linting laminated microporous material that drapes and hangs well over the body facilitating ease of movement
- 3 panel hood, 2-way zip and storm flap with sealable tape with elasticated back and ankles to reduce the risk of skin exposure

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100198132 | 4545W2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100196882 | 4545W3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100198130 | 4545W4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100198241 | 4545WL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100198129 | 4545WM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100198128 | 4545WS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, S | 20 | Each |
| 7100198131 | 4545WXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4545, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4565

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4565 has desirable comfort features and provides a strong barrier to certain chemicals, liquid sprays and particles. 3M protective coverall 4565 is non-microporous to offers chemical protection with permeation tested resistance and is certified to EN 14126 infective agents.

- Type 4/5/6 Coverall designed to offer a very good barrier to hazardous particles and limited liquid splash and spray
- Made of bicomponent nonwoven with ultra-low linting PE laminate for a noticeably comfortable drape
- \bullet 3 panel hood, 2-way zip and storm flap with sealable tape with elasticated back and ankles to reduce the
- risk of skin exposure

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100256140 | 45652XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, 2XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100256139 | 45653XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, 3XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100256138 | 45654XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, 4XL | 20 | Each |
| 7100256144 | 4565L | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, L | 20 | Each |
| 7100256062 | 4565M | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, M | 20 | Each |
| 7100256145 | 4565S | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, S | 20 | Each |
| 7100256143 | 4565XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4565, White + Red, Type 4/5/6, XL | 20 | Each |

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4570

3M[™] Protective Coverall 4570 is made of a strong 92gsm non-microporous PE laminate and features a double front closing system and large zip pull for easy wear. This coverall provides an excellent barrier to liquid splashes and jet sprays to Type 3 and hazardous particles to Til class 2 EN 1073-2.

- High performance chemical protective suit, certified to PPE Directive Category III, Type 3/4/5/6 levels of protection, making it suitable to protect against a range of chemicals jet sprays
- Made of a 92gsm laminated nonwoven with chemically protective co-extruded taped seams
- Integrated double stormflap system with large ring pulls for easy taking on and off with gloves

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089691 | 4570G2XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, 2XL | 12 | Each |
| 7000089692 | 4570G3XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, 3XL | 12 | Each |
| 7000089693 | 4570G4XL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, 4XL | 12 | Each |
| 7000089689 | 4570GL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, L | 12 | Each |
| 7000089688 | 4570GM | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, M | 12 | Each |
| 7000089687 | 4570GS | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, S | 12 | Each |
| 7000089690 | 4570GXL | 3M [™] Protective Coverall 4570, XL | 12 | Each |



3M[™] Paintshop Coverall 50198

3M[™] Paintshop Coverall 50198 is CE Certified Category III to Type 5/6 standards. It is certified to EN 119 to reduce the build up of static charge. Made from a super low-linting robust laminate on the front, it offers a breathable SMMS triangle in the back to offer the optimum balance between protection and comfort.

- Excellent barrier against dry particles and certain liquid chemical splash (CE Type 5/6)
- Anti-static coating EN 1149-5 reduces static discharge and the risk of sparks
- EN 1073-2 nuclear particulate hold out

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000085107 | 50198XXL | 3M [™] Paintshop Coverall 50198, 2XL | 25 | Each |
| 7000085110 | 50198L | 3M [™] Paintshop Coverall 50198, L | 25 | Each |
| 7000085109 | 50198M | 3M [™] Paintshop Coverall 50198, M | 25 | Each |
| 7000085108 | 50198XL | 3M [™] Paintshop Coverall 50198, XL | 25 | Each |

3M[™] Reusable Paintshop Coverall 50425

The 3M[™] Reusable Coverall 50425 provides user and garment protection in a wide variety of environments and situations. Extremely comfortable, it is made from a lightweight, breathable polyester.

- Reusable coverall for general workshop tasks
- Washable
- Low-linting

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000034321 | 50425XXL | 3M [™] Reusable Coverall 50425, 2XL | 10 | Each |
| 7000034319 | 50425L | 3M [™] Reusable Coverall 50425, L | 10 | Each |
| 7000034318 | 50425M | 3M [™] Reusable Coverall 50425, M | 10 | Each |
| 7000034320 | 50425XL | 3M [™] Reusable Coverall 50425, XL | 10 | Each |



Lab Coats

3M[™] Visitors Coat 4400

3M[™] Visitors Coat 4400 is made of soft, breathable polypropylene and is ideal for hygiene applications.

- Visitors coat made from lightweight and breathable material, ideal for hygiene applications
- Anti-static treated
- Front zip fastener

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7000089697 | 4400W2XL | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, 2XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000089698 | 4400W3XL | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, 3XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000089699 | 4400W4XL | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, 4XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000034777 | 4400WL | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, L | 50 | Each |
| 7000089695 | 4400WM | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, M | 50 | Each |
| 7000034776 | 4400WS | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, S | 50 | Each |
| 7000089696 | 4400WXL | 3M [™] Visitor Coat 4400, XL | 50 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Lab Coat 4440

3M[™] Lab Coat 4440 offers a general barrier to non-hazardous substances and liquid splashes, ideal for light duty applications. The lab coat is made of the same laminated material as the Type 5/6 3M[™] Protective Coverall 4535.

- Category 1 Lab coat made from lightweight and breathable material, ideal for light duty applications
- Anti-static treated
- Front zip fastener

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|------------------------------------|-----|------|
| 7000089712 | 4440Z2XL | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, 2XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000089713 | 4440Z3XL | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, 3XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000089714 | 4440Z4XL | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, 4XL | 50 | Each |
| 7000089710 | 4440ZL | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, L | 50 | Each |
| 7000089709 | 4440ZM | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, M | 50 | Each |
| 7000089708 | 4440ZS | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, S | 50 | Each |
| 7000089711 | 4440ZXL | 3M [™] Lab Coat 4440, XL | 50 | Each |





Protective Apparel Accessories

3M[™] Disposable Protective Overboot Covers 450 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000088638 | 450 | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Overboot Cover 450 Series, Universal Size | 100 | Pair |

3M[™] Disposable Protective Overboot Covers 440 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089719 | 440 | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Overboot Cover 440 Series, Universal Size | 200 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Protective Overshoe Covers 442 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089720 | 442 | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Overshoe Cover 442 Series, Universal Size | 300 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Protective Overshoe Covers 402 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089721 | 402 | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Overshoe Cover 402 Series, Slip Resistant, Universal Size | 300 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Protective Oversleeves 444 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089717 | 444SL | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Oversleeve 444 Series, Universal Size | 300 | Each |

3M[™] Disposable Protective Overhood 446 Series

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7000089715 | 446HOOD | 3M [™] Disposable Protective Overhood 446 Series, White, Standard Size | 300 | Each |

3

Nano-Lek

At 3M Fall Protection our mission is to bring every worker at height home safely.

Every day on your job, you climb to new heights with two things in mind: getting your work done well and returning home safely to those you love. Our job? Helping you get there. With our two brands, DBI-SALA[®] and Protecta[®], we offer solutions for all your work at height needs.

ABCs of Fall Protection.

A typical Personal Fall Protection System (PFPS) incorporates key components often described as the ABCs of Fall Protection.

The (A) anchorage/anchorage connector, (B) body support and (C) connecting device - when used together – form a complete system for maximum worker protection. But don't forget the other important components of a comprehensive fall protection programme: (D) descent and rescue, (E) education and (F) fall protection for tools.

Anchorages

Anchorages are a secure point of attachment. Anchorage connectors vary by industry, job, type of installation and structure. They must be able to hold fast under the load of a fall, working in suspension or a rescue.



Harnesses distribute fall forces over the upper thighs, pelvis, chest and shoulders. They provide a connection point on the worker for the personal fall protection system.

Connecting devices

Products such as shock absorbing lanyards or self-retracting lifelines connect a worker's harness to the anchorage.







Learn more about 3M Fall Protection

Download the core product range catalogue



Watch webinar: How to build an effective Fall Protection Plan



Descent and rescue

Descent and rescue devices are used to raise or lower a fallen or injured worker to safety or retrieve him from a confined space.



We offer a variety of best-in-class certified training courses for work at height and confined spaces at our state-of-the-art training centres located around the world.

Fall protection for tools

Fall protection for tools helps make work environments safer and more productive by reducing dropped object incidents.







Anchorage

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fixed Beam Anchors

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fixed Beam Anchor fits variable width I-beams. It is built to allow most of connection types for anchoring self-retracting lifelines on horizontal or terticals I-beams. It's engineered to glide easily, provide ease of use, and deliver exceptional safety and performance for your fall protection system.

- Compatible with various fall protection systems
- Compact, lightweight design
- Ideal for use with personal fall arrest systems with self-retracting lifelines

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100230828 | 2108412 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fixed Beam Anchor, Fits 6.3 - 30.48 cm Wide, 3.81 cm Thick, 2108412 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Sliding Beam Anchors

The 3M[™] DBI-SALA® Sliding Beam Anchor. This system provides a high-strength anchorage point that follows you while you work. Once you secure it to the beam using the integrated adjustment buttons, simply connect your Self-Retracting Lifeline (SRL) or lanyard to the rotating D-ring and you're ready to work.

- Compatible with various fall protection systems
- Compact, lightweight design
- Ideal for use with personal fall arrest systems with self-retracting lifelines

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100243117 | 2104710 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Sliding Beam Anchor, Fits 3.5 - 14 in Wide, 1.25 in Thick, 2104710 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Protecta® Sling Anchors

3M[™] Protecta® Nylon Webbing and Galvanized Steel Sling Anchors.

- Portable and reusable
- Compact and lightweight design
- Recommended for use in the construction, general industrial, mining, oil and gas, transportation, utilities, and wind energy industries

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100231205 | AM450/60 | 3M [™] Protecta® Nylon Webbing Sling, Blue, 0.6 m, AM450/60 | 1 | Each |
| 7100231202 | AM450/100 | 3M [™] Protecta® Nylon Webbing Sling, Red, 1 m, AM450/100 | 1 | Each |









Carabiners

3M[™] Protecta® Screw Gate Carabiners

The screw gate is ideal in working situations where opening is occasional during the working day, as the gate can be opened by the action of pushing it onto the anchorage point, the gate can then be manually locked once the carabiner holds the weight of the device.

- User friendly compact design
- Variable width gate opening steel or aluminum carabiner
- Versatility of attachment to fall protection systems

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100324729 | AJ501 | 3M [™] Protecta® Screw Gate Carabiner, Zinc Plated Steel, 17 mm Gate, AJ501 | 1 | Each |



Full Body Harnesses

Focus

3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE200 Comfort Safety Harnesses

Designed for those who refuse to compromise, the 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE200 is made with high-quality components specially developed to enhance the safety, convenience, and performance of your team during work at heights. The XE200 comfort harness is built with durable 26kN polyester webbing, lightweight aluminium hardware, hybrid comfort padding with breathable mesh under-side with added air channels, and reflective 3M Scotchlite[™] panels. Equipped with new technology in the dorsal D-ring area for efficient connections and a secure harness fit for your workers, the XE200 also features revolving torso adjustment alongside auto-locking quick-connect buckles to optimize the fit. The 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE200 is compatible with a range of 3M[™] fall protection accessories for tools. All models are equipped with low-profile suspension trauma relief straps.



- Cross Chest Buckle assembly for central front fall arrest attachment point optimised position on body
- Revolving torso adjusters (patented) for quick and easy harness fit and adjustment
- Auto-locking quick connect buckles secure contact with webbing, reducing the need to readjust

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100316784 | 1112729 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE200 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112729 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316785 | 1112730 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE200 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112730 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316786 | 1112731 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit [™] XE200 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 3, 1112731 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316781 | 1112726 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE200 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112726 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316782 | 1112727 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE200 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112727 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316783 | 1112728 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE200 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 3, 1112728 | 1 | Each |

Focus

3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE100 Comfort Safety Harnesses

The 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE100 is designed with high-quality components created for enhanced harness safety, fit, and the comfort of your crew while working at heights. Built with durable 26kN polyester webbing and alloy steel hardware, the 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE100 features nylon/polyester hybrid comfort padding with added air channels for comfort alongside reflective 3M[™] Scotchlite[™] panels. The back D-ring plate design with pSRL tunnel allows quick and easy connection of a personal SRL. XE100 harness features revolving torso-adjustment and quick-connect buckles for quick, safe, and comfortable harness fit. This harness is compatible with variety of 3M fall protection for tools accessories. All models are equipped with low-profile suspension trauma relief straps.



- Cross Chest Buckle assembly for central front fall arrest attachment point optimised position on body
- Revolving torso adjusters (patented) for quick and easy harness fit and adjustment
 Comfort padding with added air channels and Scotchlite reflective material. Shoulder pads have yoke design to reduce uncomfortable chaffing to the neck

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100316789 | 1112723 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit [™] XE100 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112723 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316779 | 1112724 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE100 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112724 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316780 | 1112725 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit [™] XE100 Comfort Positioning Safety Harness, Size 3, 1112725 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316776 | 1112720 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE100 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112720 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316777 | 1112721 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE100 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112721 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316778 | 1112722 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE100 Comfort Safety Harness, Size 3, 111272 | 1 | Each |



Focus

3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE50 Safety Harnesses

The 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE50 is designed with high-quality components specially developed for enhanced safety and fit while working at heights. Built with durable 26kN polyester webbing and alloy steel hardware, 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE50 was created to endure the daily conditions of your job site. The back D-ring plate design with pSRL tunnel allows quick and easy connection of a personal SRL. Revolving torso-adjustment buckles and quick-connect* buckles will help get your team get a quick, safe, and comfortable harness fit. This harness is compatible with optional accessory for back/shoulder padding, leg padding and with variety of 3M fall protection for tools accessories. All models are equipped with low-profile suspension trauma relief straps.



- Revolving torso adjusters (patented) for quick and easy harness fit and adjustment
- Optional comfort padding is available as accessory (order separatelly). Optional shoulder pads have yoke design to reduce uncomfortable chaffing to the neck

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100316741 | 1112705 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness , Size 1, 1112705 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316763 | 1112707 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness , Size 3, 1112707 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316770 | 1112714 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112714 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316742 | 1112706 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112706 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316771 | 1112715 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112715 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316772 | 1112716 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Positioning Safety Harness, Size 3, 1112716 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316738 | 1112702 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness , Size 1, 1112702 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316740 | 1112704 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness , Size 3, 1112704 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316769 | 1112713 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness , Size 3, 1112713 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316767 | 1112711 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness, Size 1, 1112711 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316739 | 1112703 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112703 | 1 | Each |
| 7100316768 | 1112712 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® ExoFit™ XE50 Safety Harness, Size 2, 1112712 | 1 | Each |



Focus

3M[™] Protecta® E200 Safety Harnesses

3M[™] Protecta® E200 is our safety harness which provides reliable protection, comfort and convenience; now with upgraded features and a sleek, modern look.

- Auto-resetting lanyard keeper provides easy parking and release of snap hooks or carabiners
- Impact indicators make it simple to inspect the harness for damage and help ensure it's safe to use
- Easy and clear identification of fall arrest anchorage points



| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100207449 | 1161646 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, Medium/Large, 1161646 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207448 | 1161645 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, Small, 1161645 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207450 | 1161647 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, X-Large, 1161647 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207431 | 1161628 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, Medium/Large, 1161628 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207437 | 1161634 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, Medium/Large, 1161634 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207430 | 1161627 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, Small, 1161627 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207436 | 1161633 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, Small, 1161633 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207432 | 1161629 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, X-Large, 1161629 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207438 | 1161635 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Comfort Belt Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Positioning, Black, X-Large, 1161635 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207413 | 1161610 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, Medium/Large, 1161610 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207419 | 1161616 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, Medium/Large, 1161616 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207412 | 1161609 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, Small, 1161609 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207418 | 1161615 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, Small, 1161615 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207414 | 1161611 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, X-Large, 1161611 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207420 | 1161617 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Black, X-Large, 1161617 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207446 | 1161643 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, Medium/Large, 1161643 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207445 | 1161642 | 3M™ Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, Small, 1161642 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207447 | 1161644 | 3M [™] Protecta® E200 Standard Vest Style Fall Arrest Safety Harness, Horizontal Style Legs, Black, X-Large, 1161644 | 1 | Each |

Harness Accessories

3M[™] Fall Protection Retrofittable Safety Harness Accessories

3M[™] Fall Protection Retrofittable Safety Harness Accessories.

- Fall Protection Harness accessories
- Fast and easy installation
- Attach to most 3M harnesses



| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100209339 | 9501403 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Suspension Trauma Safety Straps, 9501403 | 1 | Each |
| 7100230814 | 1150909 | 3M™ Protecta® Harness Extension Strap, Black, 1150909 | 1 | Each |
| 7100207401 | 1150493 | 3M [™] Protecta® Lanyard Keeper, Black, 1150493 | 1 | Pack |

3M[™] DBI-SALA® XE50 Comfort Padding

The 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] Comfort Padding is a part of our fall arrest harness accessory options. It provides the opportunity to add extra comfort to your 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE50 Safety harness.

- Comfortable, lightweight and breathable padding for better comfort
- Can be easily fitted or removed by the user
- Suitable for use with all new 3M[™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit[™] XE50 Safety harness models

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100317853 | 1150513 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit [™] XE50 Comfort Leg Padding Accessory, Universal, 1150513 | 1 | Each |
| 7100317854 | 1150514 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® ExoFit [™] XE50 Comfort Shoulder Padding Accessory, Universal, 1150514 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Fall Protection Harness Comfort Padding

3M[™] Fall Protection Harness comfort padding accessories.

- Shoulder, back, and leg padding accessories available for enhanced worker comfort
- Retrofittable comfort padding designs
- Comfort padding designed to enable easy removal or replacement

| // |
|----|
| - |

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100207402 | 1150494 | 3M [™] Protecta® Comfort Leg Padding, 1150494 | 1 | Pack |

Energy-absorbing Lanyards

3M[™] DBI-SALA[®] EZ-Stop[™] Shock Absorbing Lanyards

Our 3M[™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop[™] Shock Absorbing Lanyards incorporate innovative energy absorbing technology.

- Use 3M™ DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop™ Shock Absorbing Lanyard with a 3M fall arrest harness as part of a complete fall protection system
- Fully covered identification labels for long-term identification and inspection
- Lightweight aluminium automatic twist locking carabiner for easy and secure body connection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100318231 | 1246545 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop™ Shock Absorbing Lanyard, Tie-back, Web, Twin Leg, 1.65 m, 1246545 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop[™] Expander Shock Absorbing Lanyards

Our 3M[™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop[™] Expander Shock Absorbing Lanyards incorporate innovative energy absorbing technology.

- Use 3M[™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop[™] Expander Shock Absorbing Lanyard with a 3M fall arrest harness as part of a complete fall protection system
- Elasticated webbing reduces lanyard length when not under tension reducing the risk of trip and snagging hazards
- Fully covered identification labels for long-term identification and inspection

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100318235 | 1246555 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop [™] Expander Shock Absorbing Lanyard, Elasticated Webbing, Single Leg, 1.25 m, 1246555 | 1 | Each |
| 7100318236 | 1246556 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® EZ-Stop [™] Expander Shock Absorbing Lanyard, Elasticated Webbing, Single Leg, 2.00 m, 1246556 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Protecta[®] Shock Absorbing Lanyards

3M[™] Protecta® Shock Absorbing Lanyards are available in a variety of materials, lengths, connection types and number of legs; there is a suitable fall arrest lanyard for all applications and for workers of different heights and sizes.

- Use 3M[™] Protecta® Shock Absorbing Lanyards with a 3M[™] fall arrest harness as part of a complete fall protection system
- Covered identification labels remain readable and intact throughout the life of the product
- CE certified to EN355 standard

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100336602 | 1260352 | 3M [™] Protecta® Shock Absorbing Lanyard, Rope, Twin Leg, 1.80 m, 1260352 | 1 | Each |





Positioning Lanyards

3M[™] Protecta[®] Positioning Lanyards

3M[™] Protecta® Work Positioning lanyards are made from braided rope and feature a length adjuster. They are available in a variety of diameters and connector combinations to suit many work positioning applications.

- Use a 3M[™] Protecta® Work Positoning Lanyard where the worker can utilise a structure or fixed ladder for partial support and stability, leaving both hands free to complete a task
- Length adjuster allows you to easily adjust the lanyard to your needs
- Sewn terminations with heat shrink tube protection provide greater durability in high wear areas

| Product I | D Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|-----------|---------------|---|-----|------|
| 710023120 | 01 AL422 | 3M [™] Protecta® Work Positioning Lanyard, Adjustable to 2.00 m, AL422 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Protecta[®] Work Positioning Trigger Lanyards

3M™ Protecta® Work Positioning Lanyard, Trigger.

- Use a 3M[™] Protecta® Work Positoning Trigger Lanyards where the worker can utilise a structure or
- fixed ladder for partial support and stability, leaving both hands free to complete a task
- Trigger device allows simple adjustment for perfect work positioning
- 10.5 mm kernmantle rope material is durable and easy to adjust through the Trigger device

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100230815 | 1200314 | 3M [™] Protecta® Work Positioning Trigger Lanyard, Adjustable to 2.00 m, 1200314 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Protecta[®] Restraint Lanyards

Our 3M[™] Protecta® rope connecting lanyards are an ideal solution for the connecting element in a restraint system. Made from polyamide braided rope with safety stitching. Rope diameter 10.5mm.

- Use a 3M[™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard as part of a restraint system to prevent the user from moving into an area where they may be exposed to a fall
- Made from 10.5 mm durable and flexible braided polyamide rope
- Sewn terminations with heat shrink tube protection provide greater durability and long product service life

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100231199 | AL410C | 3M [™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard, Single Leg, 1.00 m, AL410C | 1 | Each |
| 7100231200 | AL410C2 | 3M [™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard, Single Leg, 1.30 m, AL410C2 | 1 | Each |
| 7100208213 | AL415C | 3M [™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard, Single Leg, 1.50 m, AL415C | 1 | Each |
| 7100207499 | AL420C2 | 3M [™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard, Single Leg, 2.00 m, AL420C2 | 1 | Each |
| 7100208175 | AL432/1 | 3M [™] Protecta® Rope Restraint Lanyard, Twin Leg, 1.30 m, AL432/1 | 1 | Each |

100

Self-retracting Lifelines

Focus

3M[™] DBI-SALA[®] Nano-Lok[™] Self-Retracting Lifelines

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Nano-Lok[™] Self-Retracting Lifeline is lightweight with a compact design which is easily worn on the user's back. It is designed to keep out of the way and can also be used as a lanyard replacement. Compatible with shoulder and foot level connections and available in multiple configurations, 3M[™] DBI-SA-LA® Nano-Lok[™] Self-Retracting Lifeline offers versatility for many different industrial applications.

- Extremely compact and lightweight single-leg personal self-retracting lifeline designed for working at height
- Smart activating brake system provides fall clearance as low as 1.5 m (5 ft.) up to 4.9 m (16.1 ft.) less than lanyards
- Lightweight speed connect system reduces connect and disconnect time

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100220268 | 3101208 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Nano-Lok [™] Personal Self Retracting Lifeline, Single Leg, Web, 2m, 3101208 | 1 | Each |
| 7100220263 | 3101298 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Nano-Lok™ Personal Self Retracting Lifeline, Twin Leg, Web, 2m, 3101298 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] Protecta® Self-Retracting Lifelines

The 3M[™] Protecta® Self-Retracting Lifeline (SRL) is durable yet lightweight and built to last while providing an economical fall protection solution without compromising performance or safety. The 3M[™] Protecta® Self-Retracting Lifeline is available in multiple lifeline lengths and materials featuring a design to help ensure longevity. Designed with the worker in mind, featuring a stackable housing design, with web or steel cable lifeline and a built-in swiveling anchorage point for added comfort and ease of use. Available in SRL, personal SRL, Leading Edge SRL, and Retrieval SRL configurations.



- Aluminium or thermoplastic housing design
- Compact, lightweight design

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100188805 | 3590570 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self Retracting Lifeline, Cable 15.0 m, 3590570 | 1 | Each |
| 7100188807 | 3590610 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self Retracting Lifeline, Cable, 20.0 m, 3590610 | 1 | Each |
| 7100230835 | 3590545 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self Retracting Lifeline, Leading Edge, 12.0 m, 3590545 | 1 | Each |
| 7100230836 | 3591002 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self Retracting Lifeline, Retrieval, Cable, 15.0 m, 3591002 | 1 | Each |
| 7100188801 | 3590520 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self-Retracting Lifeline, Cable, 6.00 m, 3590520 | 1 | Each |
| 7100188803 | 3590521 | 3M [™] Protecta® Self-Retracting Lifeline, Cable, 10.0 m, 3590521 | 1 | Each |





Rope Grabs

3M[™] Protecta® Viper[™] LT Manual Rope Grabs

The 3M[™] Protecta® Viper[™] LT rope grab device is a lightweight fall restraint and fall arrest device with automatic locking function for added security.

- Simple opening system
- Automatic locking function
- Made from powder coated aluminium for improved corrosion resistance

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100231207 | AC4002 | 3M [™] Protecta® Viper [™] LT Manual Rope Grab with Energy Absorber, AC4002 | 1 | Each |

Tripods

3M[™] PROTECTA® Aluminium Tripods

2.4 m (8 ft.) aluminium tripod with adjustable locking legs, safety chain and skid-proof feet.

- 2.4 m (8 ft.) aluminium tripod
- Telescoping adjustable locking legs
- Skid-proof tread plate soles on feet

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | |
|------------|-------------|---|------|------|
| FIGULETID | Part Number | | NIUQ | 00 |
| 7012791747 | AM100 | 3M [™] PROTECTA® Aluminium Tripods | 1 | Each |





Tool Fall Protection

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Body Attachments

3M™ DBI-SALA® Fall protection for tools body attachments with various tool staging attachment points

- Compatible with 3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools accessories
- Provides workers an attachment point to secure tools and accessories while working at height
- Multiple attachment point and capacity options

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100230443 | 1500085 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Adjustable Wristband with Cord, 1500085 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100230429 | 1500087 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Adjustable Wristband with Retractor and Trigger Snap, 10 pack, 1500087 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100220229 | 1500083 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Adjustable Wristband, 1500083 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100207400 | 1150492 | 3M [™] Protecta® Gear Loops, 1150492 | 2 | Pack |

3M[™] DBI-SALA[®] Fall Protection for Tools Holsters

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Tool Holsters allow your tools to be safely tethered while working at height, drastically reducing the hazard of falling object incidents.

- Compatible with 3M[™] DBI-SALA® and Protecta® Harnesses
- Various holster options to align with the tools required for the job
- Select models available are vented and designed to help keep the holster dry

| 0.0 | |
|-----|---|
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | J |
| | |
| 3M | |
| | |
| | |
| | |

| Product ID | Part Number | Product Name | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100230430 | 1500107 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Dual Tool Holster with 2 Retractors, Belt, 1500107 | 1 | Each |
| 7100230444 | 1500109 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Dual Tool Holster with 2 Retractors, Harness Attachment, 1500109 | 1 | Each |
| 7100214244 | 1500165 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Large Tape Measure Sleeve, 1500165 | 1 | Each |
| 7010595540 | 1500099 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Medium Tape Measure Sleeve, 1500099 | 1 | Each |
| 7100204365 | 1500104 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Single Tool Holster with Retractor, Harness Attachement, 1500104 | 1 | Each |
| 7100225321 | 1500092 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Spray Can / Bottle Holster with Clip2Clip Coil Tether, 1500092 | 1 | Each |
| 7100204366 | 1500100 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Tape Measure Holster with Retractor and Sleeve, Medium, 1500100 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Buckets and Pouches

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Tool Buckets and Pouches for use when working at height.

- Compatible with 3M[™] DBI-SALA® and Protecta® Fall Protection systems and components
- Enable workers to secure tools and accessories while working at height
- Multiple materials, closure systems, and attachment point options

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100157156 | 1500123 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection For Tools, Parts Pouch, Canvas, Black, Extra Deep, 1500123 | 1 | Each |
| 7100214255 | 1500120 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Fall Protection For Tools, Parts Pouch, Canvas, Camo, 1500120 | 1 | Each |
| 7100214256 | 1500121 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection For Tools, Parts Pouch, Canvas, Orange, 1500121 | 1 | Each |
| 7100214257 | 1500122 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection For Tools, Parts Pouch, Vinyl, Yellow, 1500122 | 1 | Each |
| 7100156938 | 1500119 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools, Parts Pouch, Canvas Black, Small, 1500119 | 1 | Each |

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Tool Attachments

3M[™] DBI-SALA® Tool attachments are an economical solution for tethering tools quickly.

- Compatible with 3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools accessories
- Provides workers an attachment point to secure tools and accessories while working at height
- Multiple attachment point and capacity options

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|---|-----|------|
| 7100210210 | 1500007 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® D-Ring Attachment 2.5 cm x 8.9 cm (1" x 3.5"), 1500007 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100214245 | 1500009 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® D-Ring Attachment with Cord, 1500009 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100214250 | 1500003 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® D-ring Attachment 1.3 cm x 5.7 cm (0.5" x 2.25"), 1500003 | 10 | Pack |
| 7100204961 | 1500169 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Quick Wrap Tape II, Blue 2.54 cm x 274 cm, 1500169 | 10 | Pack |
| 7100217304 | 1500175 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Quick Wrap Tape II, Yellow, 2.54 cm x 274 cm, 1500175 | 10 | Pack |

3M[™] DBI-SALA[®] Fall Protection for Tools Body Tethers

Use 3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools body tool tethers to reduce the hazard of falling object incidents.

- Compatible with 3M[™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools accessories
- Enable workers to secure tools and accessories while working at height
- Multiple capacities, materials, lengths, and connector options

| Product ID | Part Number | | MOQ | OU |
|------------|-------------|--|-----|------|
| 7100214243 | 1500160 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Hook2Hook Tether with Swivel, 1500160 | 10 | Pack |
| 7100230432 | 1500048 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Hook2Loop Bungee Tool Tether, 10 pack, 1500048 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100209333 | 1500047 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Hook2Loop Bungee Tool Tether, 1500047 | 1 | Each |
| 7100225280 | 1500068 | 3M [™] DBI-SALA® Fall Protection for Tools Trigger2Trigger Coil Tether, 1500068 | 1 | Pack |
| 7100209334 | 1500049 | 3M™ DBI-SALA® Hook2Loop Bungee Tool Tether, Medium Duty, 1500049 | 1 | Each |







Safety Training



Workers' lives are on the line every day, but ensuring their safety starts long before the job begins. No one understands this better than 3M[™] Fall Protection. Our training is based on more than 70 years of expertise and jobsite implementation around the globe.

When it comes to protecting your work site, we deliver. We offer superior courses in world-class training facilities, based on standard curriculum's or custom programs specific to your jobsite. Our training services include:

- Regional facilities to avoid extensive delegate travel or ability to facilitate courses at your own sites
- Ability to build bespoke course programme's to ensure that training meets your specific company requirements
- Access to and use of the widest range of fall protection equipment to ensure delegates receive a broad training experience

Our comprehensive training provides practical, hands-on experience across a full range of fall protection training, fall arrest training and industrial rescue courses at our stateof-the-art training centres located across Europe, as well as on-site training customised to your needs.

Scan the QR code to learn more



| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------------|
| 7000000142 | 42 |
| 700000144 | 42 |
| 700000145 | 43 |
| 700000147 | 43 |
| 700000149 | 43 |
| 700000151 | 43 |
| 700000156 | 47 |
| 700000157 | 50 |
| 700000158 | 46 |
| 700000159 | 46 |
| 700000182 | 151 |
| 700000183 | 151 |
| 700000184 | 150 |
| 700000206 | 151 147 |
| 7000000221 | 147 |
| 700000225 | 151 |
| 700000226 | 151 |
| 700000227 | 151 |
| 700000230 | 152 |
| 700000236 | 154 |
| 7000001897 | 21 |
| 7000001898 | 21 |
| 7000001945 | 23 |
| 7000002042 | 21 |
| 7000002387 | 80 |
| 7000002409 | 79 |
| 7000006980 | 11 |
| 7000009698 | 104 |
| 7000009701 | 105 |
| 7000021315 7000027992 | 19 43 |
| 7000027992 | 43 |
| 7000028006 | 152 |
| 7000028010 | 149 |
| 7000028023 | 154 |
| 7000028033 | 154 |
| 7000028043 | 148 |
| 7000028044 | 147 |
| 7000028045 | 155 |
| 7000028051 | 155 |
| 7000028062 | 150 |
| 7000028067 | 149 |
| 7000028072 | 155 |
| 7000028074 | 148 |
| 7000028075 | 148 |
| 7000029587 | 22 |
| 7000029735 7000032083 | 19 19 |
| 7000032083 | 19 |
| 7000032480 | 131 |
| 7000032481 | 131 |
| 7000032483 | 131 |
| 7000032493 | 129 |
| 7000032494 | 129 |
| 7000032497 | 133 |
| 7000032498 | 133 |
| 7000032500 | 134 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7000032501 | 134 |
| 7000034318 | 164 |
| 7000034319 | 164 |
| 7000034320 | 164 |
| 7000034321 | 164 |
| 7000034734 | 11 |
| 7000034738 | 11 |
| 7000034739 | 11 |
| 7000034740 | 11 |
| 7000034746 | 19 |
| 7000034747 | 19 |
| 7000034749 | 19 |
| 7000034750 | 19 |
| 7000034751 | 19 |
| 7000034761 | 160 |
| 7000034762 | 160 |
| 7000034763 | 160 |
| 7000034764 | 160 |
| 7000034776 | 165 |
| 7000034778 | 165 |
| | |
| 7000037673 | 19 |
| 7000037674 | 19 |
| 7000037675 | 19 |
| 7000038198 | 66 |
| 7000038199 | 68 |
| 7000038200 | 68 |
| 7000038202 | 67 |
| 7000038203 | 66 |
| 7000038205 | 74 |
| 7000038207 | 74 |
| 7000038208 | 74 |
| 7000038210 | 74 |
| 7000038211 | 75 |
| 7000038212 | 75 |
| 7000038216 | 108 |
| 7000039616 | 74 |
| 7000039617 | 74 |
| 7000039618 | 74 |
| 7000039619 | 74 |
| 7000039620 | 74 |
| 7000039621 | 74 |
| 7000039622 | 75 |
| 7000039623 | 75 |
| 7000039624 | 75 |
| 7000039648 | 96 |
| 7000039650 | 96 |
| 7000039681 | 75 |
| 7000039713 | 104 |
| 7000039714 | 104 |
| 7000039715 | 104 |
| 7000039716 | 104 |
| 7000039717 | 104 |
| 7000039718 | 104 |
| 7000039719 | 104 |
| 7000039719 | 105 |
| 7000039720 | 105 |
| 7000039721 | 105 |
| 7000039722 | |
| 1000042012 | 40 |

| 7000042673 49 7000042675 44 7000042676 49 7000042677 49 7000042678 49 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000042917 48 7000042038 44 7000044238 44 7000044241 49 7000044202 43 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044371 152 7000044457 153 7000044457 45 7000044457 45 7000044457 154 7000044527 149 7000044527 149 7000044572 154 7000044 | Product ID | Page |
|---|------------|------|
| 7000042675 44 7000042676 49 7000042677 49 7000042678 49 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 7000042007 46 700004200 42 700004421 49 7000044202 43 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044303 48 7000044309 48 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044457 154 7000044453 154 7000044452 45 7000044453 154 7000044527 149 7000044527 149 70000445 | 7000042673 | |
| 7000042676 49 7000042677 49 7000042678 49 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000042086 126 700004238 44 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044303 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 152 7000044371 152 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044405 44 700004445 154 700004445 154 700004445 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044522 154 7000044531 154 7000044527 149 7000 | 7000042674 | 49 |
| 7000042677 49 7000042678 49 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 7000042907 46 700004200 42 700004420 49 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044303 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044452 45 7000044452 154 7000044527 149 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 700004 | 7000042675 | 44 |
| 7000042678 49 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000042917 48 7000042917 48 7000042917 48 7000042917 48 7000044214 49 7000044200 42 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044303 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 152 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044452 455 7000044453 154 7000044452 155 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 | 7000042676 | 49 |
| 7000042683 47 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000043086 126 7000044211 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044303 48 7000044304 47 7000044307 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044487 155 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044522 154 <td< td=""><td>7000042677</td><td>49</td></td<> | 7000042677 | 49 |
| 7000042684 48 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000043086 126 7000043086 126 7000044214 49 7000044200 42 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044522 154 7000044560 141 7000044561 144 | 7000042678 | 49 |
| 7000042685 48 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000043086 126 70000443086 126 7000044214 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044522 154 7000044523 164 7000044523 140 7000044521 154 7000044522 154 7000044564 1445 | 7000042683 | 47 |
| 7000042907 46 7000042917 48 7000043086 126 7000043086 126 7000044211 49 7000044242 49 7000044200 42 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044502 154 700004451 154 7000044527 149 7000044560 141 7000044561 145 7000044564 145 7000044573 154 | 7000042684 | 48 |
| 7000042917 48 7000043086 126 700004238 44 700004238 44 7000044241 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004404 47 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 700004451 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 70 | 7000042685 | 48 |
| 7000043086 126 7000044238 44 7000044238 44 7000044241 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044302 43 7000044302 43 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 700004451 154 7000044527 149 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 <t< td=""><td>7000042907</td><td>46</td></t<> | 7000042907 | 46 |
| 7000044238 44 7000044241 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004405 44 700004405 44 700004445 45 700004445 154 700004445 154 700004448 155 700004448 155 700004448 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044522 140 7000044531 154 7000044571 154 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044574 145 700 | 7000042917 | 48 |
| 7000044241 49 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 700004445 45 700004445 154 700004445 154 700004448 155 700004448 155 700004448 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044522 140 7000044531 154 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044574 145 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 70 | 7000043086 | 126 |
| 7000044242 49 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 700004445 45 700004445 154 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044487 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044521 154 7000044522 140 7000044531 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 | 7000044238 | 44 |
| 7000044300 42 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044487 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044531 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 | 7000044241 | 49 |
| 7000044301 42 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044308 143 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044531 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 | 7000044242 | 49 |
| 7000044302 43 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044309 48 7000044308 153 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 700004405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044531 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 | 7000044300 | 42 |
| 7000044308 48 7000044309 48 7000044307 153 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044485 155 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044586 148 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 | 7000044301 | 42 |
| 7000044309 48 7000044338 143 7000044367 153 7000044367 153 7000044367 152 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044485 154 7000044485 155 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044522 140 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052748 19 7000052748 19 7000052710 67 7000052713 65 7000052744 65 | 7000044302 | 43 |
| 7000044338 143 7000044367 153 7000044367 153 7000044367 152 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044488 155 7000044488 155 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044561 145 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000052748 19 7000052748 19 7000052719 67 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 | 7000044308 | 48 |
| 7000044367 153 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044425 45 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 155 7000044488 155 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052748 19 7000052749 21 7000052740 67 7000052713 65 7000052744 65 7000052845 67 | 7000044309 | 48 |
| 7000044371 152 7000044404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044425 45 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052845 67 | 7000044338 | 143 |
| 700004404 47 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044405 44 7000044425 45 7000044485 154 7000044485 155 7000044488 155 7000044488 155 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 <t< td=""><td>7000044367</td><td>153</td></t<> | 7000044367 | 153 |
| 7000044405 44 7000044417 44 7000044417 44 7000044453 154 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044480 154 7000044481 155 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052845 67 | 7000044371 | 152 |
| 7000044417 44 7000044425 45 7000044453 154 7000044485 155 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044490 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044571 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 | 7000044404 | 47 |
| 7000044425 45 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044480 154 7000044480 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052710 67 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 | 7000044405 | 44 |
| 7000044453 154 7000044485 154 7000044485 155 7000044488 155 7000044480 154 7000044490 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000051789 21 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044417 | 44 |
| 7000044485 154 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044480 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 140 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000051789 21 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044425 | 45 |
| 7000044487 155 7000044488 155 7000044480 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 149 7000044531 154 7000044560 141 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000051789 21 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052879 78 | 7000044453 | 154 |
| 7000044488 155 7000044490 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000052748 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044485 | 154 |
| 7000044490 154 7000044502 154 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044487 | 155 |
| 7000044502 154 7000044527 149 7000044527 149 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000052348 148 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044488 | 155 |
| 7000044527 149 7000044521 154 7000044532 140 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044586 144 7000044615 144 7000052748 19 7000052710 67 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044490 | 154 |
| 7000044531 154 7000044532 140 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044586 144 7000044615 144 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044502 | 154 |
| 7000044532 140 7000044532 140 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044573 144 7000044615 144 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044527 | 149 |
| 7000044560 141 7000044564 145 7000044564 145 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044615 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | | 154 |
| 7000044564145700004457115470000445721547000044573154700004457315470000445861487000044615144700005178921700005234819700005271067700005271167700005271266700005271365700005271465700005271567700005284466700005284567700005284965700005281669700005287978 | 7000044532 | 140 |
| 7000044571 154 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044615 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | 7000044560 | 141 |
| 7000044572 154 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044515 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | - |
| 7000044573 154 7000044573 154 7000044586 148 7000044615 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052879 78 | | 154 |
| 7000044586 148 7000044615 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | 154 |
| 7000044615 144 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000044619 145 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000051789 21 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052348 19 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052710 67 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052845 67 7000052845 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052711 67 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | 19 |
| 7000052712 66 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052713 65 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052714 65 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052715 67 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052844 66 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052845 67 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052849 65 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052851 69 7000052879 78 | | |
| 7000052879 78 | | |
| | | |
| 7000052881 78 | | |
| | 7000052881 | 78 |

| 7000052882 79 7000052883 80 7000052884 79 7000052909 11 7000059880 46 7000059883 19 7000061548 14 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061933 133 7000061943 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 131 7000062785 132 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 | Product ID | Page |
|--|------------|------|
| 7000052884 79 7000052909 11 7000059880 46 7000059883 19 7000061548 14 7000061551 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061924 131 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061927 127 7000061928 133 7000061929 127 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062658 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 | 7000052882 | |
| 7000052909 11 7000059880 46 7000059883 19 7000061548 14 7000061551 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062783 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7000062785 132 7000062786 131 | 7000052883 | 80 |
| 7000059880 46 7000059883 19 7000061548 14 7000061551 14 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061937 133 7000061941 133 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7000062785 133 7000062786 131 7000062781 131 7000062783 131 7000062914 132 | 7000052884 | 79 |
| 7000059883 19 7000061548 14 7000061551 14 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061937 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062781 131 7000062783 131 7000062783 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7000062785 132 7000062786 131 7000062781 132 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7 | 7000052909 | 11 |
| 7000061548 14 7000061551 14 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061918 127 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061937 133 7000061941 133 7000061946 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062781 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 131 7000062785 132 7000062786 131 7000062781 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7000062785 132 7000062786 131 | 7000059880 | 46 |
| 7000061551 14 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061955 14 7000061918 127 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061946 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 | 7000059883 | 19 |
| 7000061553 14 7000061555 14 7000061868 134 7000061918 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061946 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062658 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062783 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000079751 28 <tr< td=""><td>7000061548</td><td>14</td></tr<> | 7000061548 | 14 |
| 7000061555 14 7000061868 134 7000061918 127 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085107 164 < | 7000061551 | 14 |
| 7000061868 134 7000061918 127 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062784 132 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 | 7000061553 | 14 |
| 7000061918 127 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062914 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 | 7000061555 | 14 |
| 7000061919 127 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061936 129 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062914 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 700008831 49 <t< td=""><td>7000061868</td><td>134</td></t<> | 7000061868 | 134 |
| 7000061920 127 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000062428 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062913 129 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 < | 7000061918 | 127 |
| 7000061921 127 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061937 133 7000061938 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 < | 7000061919 | 127 |
| 7000061922 127 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008831 49 700008831 49 7000088331 49 7000088406 69 | 7000061920 | 127 |
| 7000061924 131 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062782 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008831 49 700008831 49 7000088331 49 7000089396 66 7000089396 66 | 7000061921 | 127 |
| 7000061926 134 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 700008838 166 7000089396 66 7000089407 70 7000089591 158 | 7000061922 | 127 |
| 7000061933 132 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 700008838 166 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089591 158 | 7000061924 | 131 |
| 7000061936 129 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008831 49 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 | 7000061926 | 134 |
| 7000061939 133 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088311 49 7000088313 49 7000088345 51 7000088345 51 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 | 7000061933 | 132 |
| 7000061941 133 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008831 49 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 7000088345 51 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 | 7000061936 | 129 |
| 7000061943 133 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062913 129 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 700008838 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 | 7000061939 | 133 |
| 7000061946 133 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 | 7000061941 | 133 |
| 7000062167 129 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085107 164 7000085108 166 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 | 7000061943 | 133 |
| 7000062428 133 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 | 7000061946 | 133 |
| 7000062429 133 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | 7000062167 | 129 |
| 7000062658 133 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 700008845 51 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 | 7000062428 | 133 |
| 7000062659 133 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | 7000062429 | 133 |
| 7000062781 131 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085101 164 7000085102 164 7000085103 164 7000085104 164 7000085105 164 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 | 7000062658 | |
| 7000062782 131 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000087291 28 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000088331 49 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000062783 131 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085101 164 7000085102 164 700008310 164 700008310 164 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 700008838 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000062786 131 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000062915 132 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085101 164 7000085102 164 7000085103 164 700008331 49 7000088331 49 70000883845 51 700008838 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000062913 129 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000079751 28 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085101 164 7000085102 164 7000085103 164 7000085101 164 700008331 49 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000062914 132 7000062915 132 7000079751 28 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008310 164 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000062915 132 7000079751 28 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000088311 49 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000079751 28 7000085107 164 7000085107 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 700008331 49 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089405 69 7000089406 69 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000085107 164 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085109 164 7000085110 164 7000085110 164 7000085110 164 700008311 49 7000088331 49 7000088638 166 7000088638 166 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000085108 164 7000085109 164 7000085100 164 7000085110 164 7000085110 164 700008311 49 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000085109 164 7000085100 164 7000085110 164 7000087291 28 7000088331 49 7000088345 51 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 70000851101647000087291287000088331497000088335517000088345517000088638166700008939666700008940470700008940669700008940770700008940611170000895901587000089591158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000087291287000088331497000088345517000088345517000088638166700008939666700008940470700008940669700008940770700008940611170000895901587000089591158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000088331 49 7000088335 51 7000088345 51 700008838 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000088345 51 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089406 111 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000088638 166 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089406 111 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000088787 11 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089406 111 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | - |
| 7000089396 66 7000089396 66 7000089404 70 7000089406 69 7000089407 70 7000089406 111 7000089407 70 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 7000089404707000089406697000089407707000089416111700008959015870000895911587000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089406697000089407707000089416111700008959015870000895911587000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089407707000089416111700008959015870000895911587000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089416 111 7000089590 158 7000089591 158 7000089592 158 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 700008959015870000895911587000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 70000895911587000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089592158700008959315870000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089593 158 7000089594 158 7000089595 158 | | |
| 70000895941587000089595158 | | |
| 7000089595 158 | | |
| | | |
| 158 | | |
| | 1000089596 | 158 |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7000089611 | 159 |
| 7000089612 | 159 |
| 7000089613 | 159 |
| 7000089614 | 159 |
| 7000089615 | 159 |
| 7000089616 | 159 |
| 7000089617 | 159 |
| 7000089618 | 159 |
| 7000089619 | 159 |
| 7000089620 | 159 |
| 7000089621 | 159 |
| 7000089622 | 159 |
| 7000089623 | 159 |
| 7000089624 | 159 |
| 7000089632 | 159 |
| 7000089633 | 159 |
| 7000089634 | 159 |
| 7000089635 | 159 |
| 7000089636 | 159 |
| 7000089637 | 159 |
| 7000089638 | 159 |
| 7000089642 | 160 |
| 7000089643 | 160 |
| 7000089644 | 160 |
| 7000089661 | 158 |
| 7000089662 | 158 |
| 7000089663 | 158 |
| 7000089664 | 158 |
| 7000089665 | 158 |
| 7000089667 | 158 |
| 7000089687 | 163 |
| 7000089688 | 163 |
| 7000089689 | 163 |
| 7000089690 | 163 |
| 7000089691 | 163 |
| 7000089692 | 163 |
| 7000089693 | 163 |
| 7000089695 | 165 |
| 7000089696 | 165 |
| 7000089697 | 165 |
| 7000089698 | 165 |
| 7000089699 | 165 |
| 7000089708 | 165 |
| 7000089709 | 165 |
| 7000089710 | 165 |
| 7000089711 | 165 |
| 7000089712 | 165 |
| 7000089713 | 165 |
| 7000089714 | 165 |
| 7000089715 | 166 |
| 7000089717 | 166 |
| 7000089719 | 166 |
| 7000089720 | 166 |
| 7000089721 | 166 |
| 7000095022 | 134 |
| 7000099807 | 19 |
| 7000103721 | 68 |
| 7000103729 | 70 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|-----------------------|------|
| 7000103730 | 70 |
| 7000103732 | 65 |
| 7000103733 | 65 |
| 7000103736 | 66 |
| 7000103747 | 67 |
| 7000103748 | 66 |
| 7000103751 | 105 |
| 7000103752 | 156 |
| 7000103757 | 68 |
| 7000103770 | 105 |
| 7000103777 | 66 |
| 7000103787 | 76 |
| 7000103788 | 111 |
| 7000103790 | 108 |
| 7000103791 | 111 |
| 7000103792 | 111 |
| 7000103793 | 111 |
| 7000103820 | 108 |
| 7000103823 | 100 |
| 7000103850 | 105 |
| 7000103853 | 105 |
| 7000103854 | 100 |
| 7000103855 | 100 |
| 7000103855 | 106 |
| 7000103858 | 106 |
| 7000103918 | 48 |
| 7000103964 | 48 |
| 7000103964 | 40 |
| 7000103967 | 44 |
| | 47 |
| 7000103970 | 40 |
| 7000103971 7000103972 | 44 |
| 7000103972 | 44 |
| | 44 |
| 7000103975 | 44 |
| 7000103979 | 49 |
| 7000103980 | - |
| | 72 |
| 7000103988 | 72 |
| 7000103989 | 72 |
| 7000103990 | 72 |
| 7000103993 | |
| 7000103994 | 73 |
| 7000103995 | 73 |
| 7000103996 | 73 |
| 7000104037 | 42 |
| 7000104045 | 77 |
| 7000104046 | 77 |
| 7000104048 | 77 |
| 7000104049 | 77 |
| 7000104051 | 105 |
| 7000104052 | 104 |
| 7000104055 | 104 |
| 7000104061 | 50 |
| 7000104063 | 48 |
| 7000104116 | 66 |
| 7000104176 | 14 |
| 7000104177 | 14 |
| 7000104178 | 14 |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7000104208 | 107 |
| 7000104209 | 107 |
| 7000104210 | 107 |
| 7000104211 | 107 |
| 7000104212 | 107 |
| 7000104213 | 107 |
| 7000107754 | 76 |
| 7000107763 | 74 |
| 7000107783 | 114 |
| 7000107855 | 97 |
| 7000107956 | 114 |
| 7000107973 | 75 |
| 7000107979 | 75 |
| 7000108016 | 77 |
| 7000108023 | 94 |
| 7000108026 | 94 |
| 7000108029 | 113 |
| 7000108040 | 96 |
| 7000108175 | 112 |
| 7000108283 | 93 |
| 7000108287 | 104 |
| 7000108288 | 104 |
| 7000108289 | 104 |
| 7000108290 | 104 |
| 7000108291 | 104 |
| 7000108292 | 104 |
| 7000108293 | 104 |
| 7000108294 | 104 |
| 7000108295 | 104 |
| 7000108296 | 104 |
| 7000108297 | 104 |
| 7000108298 | 104 |
| 7000108315 | 105 |
| 7000108316 | 105 |
| 7000108317 | 104 |
| 7000108322 | 104 |
| 7000108376 | 91 |
| 7000108492 | 85 |
| 7000108538 | 91 |
| 7000108540 | 89 |
| 7000108541 | 89 |
| 7000108542 | 89 |
| 7000108590 | 28 |
| 7000108833 | 94 |
| 7000109011 | 160 |
| 7000109012 | 160 |
| 7000109013 | 160 |
| 7000109014 | 160 |
| 7000109015 | 160 |
| 7000109016 | 160 |
| 7000112017 | 14 |
| 7000127268 | 95 |
| 7000141073 | 96 |
| 7000141077 | 96 |
| 7000144498 | 41 |
| 7000144499 | 46 |
| 7000144501 | 44 |
| 7000144502 | 44 |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7000144503 | 44 |
| 7000144504 | 44 |
| 7000144505 | 44 |
| 7000144517 | 154 |
| 7000144522 | 152 |
| 7000144525 | 150 |
| 7000144540 | 149 |
| 7000144541 | 149 |
| 7000144936 | 113 |
| 7000146481 | 113 |
| 7000146845 | 14 |
| 7000146847 | 14 |
| 7000146849 | 14 |
| 7000147271 | 96 |
| 7010043778 | 155 |
| 7010044372 | 96 |
| 7010528331 | 134 |
| 7010595540 | 180 |
| 7010333340 | 179 |
| 7100001460 | 155 |
| 7100001480 | 47 |
| | |
| 7100001960 | 105 |
| | 104 |
| 7100003010 | 11 |
| 7100003083 | 152 |
| 7100004634 | 22 |
| 7100004635 | 22 |
| 7100005643 | 44 |
| 7100005806 | 49 |
| 7100006000 | 19 |
| 7100006209 | 127 |
| 7100006955 | 46 |
| 7100006958 | 44 |
| 7100007089 | 44 |
| 7100010253 | 44 |
| 7100010410 | 131 |
| 7100010431 | 131 |
| 7100010682 | 127 |
| 7100011265 | 112 |
| 7100011287 | 43 |
| 7100011652 | 141 |
| 7100011654 | 155 |
| 7100014390 | 133 |
| 7100015050 | 19 |
| 7100015051 | 17 |
| 7100015052 | 17 |
| 7100015401 | 43 |
| 7100015922 | 161 |
| 7100015923 | 161 |
| 7100015949 | 161 |
| 7100015967 | 161 |
| 7100015974 | 17 |
| 7100015978 | 161 |
| 7100015991 | 161 |
| 7100015993 | 161 |
| 7100015994 | 161 |
| 7100015996 | 161 |
| 7100016000 | 161 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------------|
| 7100016004 | 161 |
| 7100016008 | 161 |
| 7100016012 | 161 |
| 7100016018 | 161 |
| 7100016085 | 97 |
| 7100016690 | 151 |
| 7100016691 | 151 |
| 7100016700 | 105 |
| 7100016704 | 111 |
| 7100016860 | 151 |
| 7100018809 | 36 |
| 7100018861 | 36 |
| 7100018994 | 14 14 |
| 7100018995 7100020282 | 44 |
| 7100020282 | 14 |
| 7100020971 | 38 |
| 7100020995 | 38 |
| 7100020996 | 38 |
| 7100020997 | 38 |
| 7100020998 | 38 |
| 7100020999 | 38 |
| 7100021096 | 49 |
| 7100021247 | 45 |
| 7100021248 | 45 |
| 7100021251 | 45 |
| 7100021252 | 45 |
| 7100021255 | 46 |
| 7100021336 | 45 |
| 7100022221 | 149 |
| 7100024108 | 51 |
| 7100029146 7100029680 | 108 111 |
| 7100029080 | 105 |
| 7100031602 | 142 |
| 7100031606 | 155 |
| 7100031854 | 155 |
| 7100032397 | 147 |
| 7100032645 | 134 |
| 7100032898 | 146 |
| 7100033454 | 104 |
| 7100033455 | 105 |
| 7100033456 | 105 |
| 7100033457 | 106 |
| 7100034169 | 80 |
| 7100035841 | 48 |
| 7100035843 | 45 |
| 7100035845 | 46 |
| 7100035846 | 47 |
| 7100036529 7100036882 | 162 44 |
| 7100038882 | 44 |
| 7100038582 | 162 |
| 7100040087 | 162 |
| 7100040415 | 162 |
| 7100040416 | 162 |
| 7100041597 | 162 |
| 7100048964 | 160 |
| | |

| | P |
|------------|--------|
| Product ID | Page |
| 7100048967 | 160 |
| 7100048969 | 160 |
| 7100049480 | 112 |
| 7100050502 | 129 |
| 7100050720 | 27 |
| 7100052193 | 19 |
| 7100052199 | 160 |
| 7100053532 | 37 |
| 7100054792 | 145 |
| 7100055314 | 44 |
| 7100057145 | 11 |
| 7100062125 | 78 |
| 7100062126 | 80 |
| 7100062128 | 80 |
| 7100063118 | 94 |
| 7100063882 | 47 |
| 7100063883 | 48 |
| 7100063886 | 50 |
| 7100063895 | 50 |
| 7100063944 | 47 |
| 7100064141 | 50 |
| 7100064142 | 48 |
| 7100064281 | 95 |
| 7100064410 | 77, 95 |
| 7100064519 | 96 |
| 7100064600 | 96 |
| 7100064607 | 96 |
| 7100064688 | 96 |
| 7100064963 | 71 |
| 7100066103 | 27 |
| 7100066104 | 27 |
| 7100066105 | 27 |
| 7100066371 | 84 |
| 7100066387 | 84 |
| 7100066388 | 84 |
| 7100067410 | 96 |
| 7100069524 | 46 |
| 7100069736 | 79 |
| 7100074090 | 85 |
| 7100074368 | 130 |
| 7100075338 | 96 |
| 7100075611 | 96 |
| 7100077171 | 107 |
| 7100077179 | 107 |
| 7100077208 | 107 |
| 7100077212 | 107 |
| 7100077280 | 107 |
| 7100077281 | 107 |
| 7100078880 | 120 |
| 7100078881 | 124 |
| 7100078882 | 124 |
| 7100078883 | 124 |
| 7100078986 | 120 |
| 7100078987 | 120 |
| 7100078988 | 120 |
| 7100078989 | 120 |
| 7100079870 | 43 |
| 7100079871 | 43 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7100079872 | 43 |
| 7100079873 | 43 |
| 7100079874 | 43 |
| 7100080184 | 124 |
| 7100080185 | 124 |
| 7100080186 | 124 |
| 7100080187 | 124 |
| 7100080220 | 151 |
| 7100080221 | 147 |
| 7100080223 | 153 |
| 7100080224 | 152 |
| 7100080227 | 150 |
| 7100080228 | 150 |
| 7100080229 | 150 |
| 7100080231 | 154 |
| 7100080240 | 149 |
| 7100080246 | 153 |
| 7100080248 | 149 |
| 7100080252 | 45 |
| 7100080253 | 153 |
| 7100080254 | 113 |
| 7100080258 | 124 |
| 7100081292 | 134 |
| 7100081293 | 134 |
| 7100081542 | 11 |
| 7100081543 | 11 |
| 7100082483 | 113 |
| 7100082484 | 113 |
| 7100083193 | 105 |
| 7100088372 | 96 |
| 7100088416 | 91 |
| 7100088417 | 91 |
| 7100088423 | 88 |
| 7100088424 | 88 |
| 7100088455 | 88 |
| 7100088456 | 88 |
| 7100089368 | 91 |
| 7100089440 | 91 |
| 7100089592 | 69 |
| 7100090450 | 150 |
| 7100090451 | 154 |
| 7100091323 | 11 |
| 7100092247 | 151 |
| 7100092252 | 151 |
| 7100092586 | 114 |
| 7100092588 | 114 |
| 7100092589 | 114 |
| 7100095525 | 72 |
| 7100095526 | 72 |
| 7100095550 | 73 |
| 7100095551 | 73 |
| 7100096305 | 108 |
| 7100097605 | 73 |
| 7100098846 | 35 |
| 7100098908 | 35 |
| 7100099097 | 95 |
| 7100099577 | 45 |
| 7100099853 | 47 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7100099854 | 47 |
| 7100099908 | 46 |
| 7100099909 | 48 |
| 7100100079 | 152 |
| 7100100262 | 70 |
| 7100100263 | 68 |
| 7100100637 | 68 |
| 7100100638 | 68 |
| 7100101091 | 11 |
| 7100101874 | 94 |
| 7100102568 | 134 |
| 7100103087 | 85 |
| 7100103396 | 106 |
| 7100103558 | 100 |
| 7100103558 | 105 |
| | 105 |
| 7100103563 | |
| 7100103587 | 105 |
| 7100103588 | 105 |
| 7100104114 | 150 |
| 7100104115 | 150 |
| 7100104141 | 154 |
| 7100104142 | 151 |
| 7100104310 | 18 |
| 7100104312 | 18 |
| 7100104317 | 18 |
| 7100104324 | 105 |
| 7100104327 | 18 |
| 7100104449 | 105 |
| 7100106682 | 152 |
| 7100108745 | 151 |
| 7100108831 | 151 |
| 7100111802 | 67 |
| 7100112082 | 153 |
| 7100112102 | 96 |
| 7100112112 | 96 |
| 7100112180 | 119 |
| 7100112333 | 145 |
| 7100112335 | 141 |
| 7100112650 | 152 |
| 7100112712 | 123 |
| 7100112713 | 123 |
| 7100112715 | 123 |
| 7100112716 | 123 |
| 7100112717 | 123 |
| 7100112718 | 123 |
| 7100112721 | 123 |
| 7100112724 | 123 |
| 7100112725 | 134 |
| 7100113020 | 78 |
| 7100113098 | 13 |
| 7100113101 | 13 |
| 7100113102 | 13 |
| 7100113103 | 13 |
| 7100113104 | 27 |
| 7100113507 | 91 |
| 7100113748 | 96 |
| 7100113964 | 94 |
| 7100114034 | 91 |
| | |

| 7100114612 121 7100114634 147 7100114634 147 7100114948 121 7100115362 155 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 710013782 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | Product ID | Page |
|---|------------|------|
| 7100114634 147 7100114948 121 7100115362 155 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137822 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 40 710014050 103 710014050 103 710014050 10 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 <t< td=""><td>7100114612</td><td>121</td></t<> | 7100114612 | 121 |
| 7100114948 121 7100115362 155 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100116824 141 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 10 7100148070 40 7100148070 40 7100148070 101 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | 7100114613 | 121 |
| 7100114948 121 7100115362 155 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100116824 141 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100137519 149 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 40 710014050 103 710014050 10 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | 7100114634 | 147 |
| 7100115362 155 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 103 710014050 10 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | 7100114948 | 121 |
| 7100116822 154 7100116824 141 7100116824 141 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 113 710014050 113 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 | 7100115362 | |
| 7100116824 141 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100134314 10 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137832 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 113 710014050 113 7100140750 113 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 | | |
| 7100122439 94 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100134761 123 7100135289 45 7100135289 45 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140750 113 7100140750 113 7100140750 113 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 | | |
| 7100134313 10 7100134314 10 7100134761 123 7100135289 45 7100135719 149 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 710013820 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 113 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 131 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 71001480831 95 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td></td<> | | |
| 7100134314 10 7100134761 123 7100135289 45 7100135719 149 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 113 710014050 131 710014052 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148083 195 7100148084 18 | | - |
| Tioliste Tioliste 7100134761 123 7100135289 45 7100135719 149 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 101 710014050 131 710014050 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148081 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148083 195 7100148084 18 | | |
| 7100135289 45 7100135719 149 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100137905 50 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 710014050 113 710014050 131 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148083 142 | | |
| 7100135719 149 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 131 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148083 132 7100148084 149 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 </td <td></td> <td></td> | | |
| 7100137832 50 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | | |
| 7100137850 50 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 40 710014050 40 7100140750 113 7100146291 131 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | | - |
| 7100137903 50 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 40 7100140750 113 7100146291 131 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 | | |
| 7100137904 50 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 710014050 113 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148082 120 7100148074 120 7100148085 112 | | |
| 7100137905 50 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 40 7100140750 113 710014401 151 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100150921 48 | | |
| 7100138120 10 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140750 113 7100140750 113 7100146291 131 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100150921 48 7100153236 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153235 18 7100153481 90 < | | |
| 7100138357 10 7100140500 40 7100140500 113 7100140750 113 710014401 151 7100146291 131 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100150925 44 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 < | | |
| 7100140500 40 7100140750 113 7100144750 113 7100146291 131 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100150921 48 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 | | |
| 7100140750 113 7100144401 151 7100146291 131 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100148085 112 7100150921 48 7100153224 18 7100153235 18 7100153235 18 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100166693 181 7100166681 142 | 7100138357 | 10 |
| 7100144401 151 7100146291 131 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 112 7100148051 95 7100150925 44 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100166681 142 | 7100140500 | 40 |
| 7100146291 131 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 90 7100148055 112 7100148055 112 7100148051 95 7100150925 44 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 7100166694 38 <td>7100140750</td> <td>113</td> | 7100140750 | 113 |
| 7100146292 131 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148081 90 7100148985 112 7100148985 112 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 | 7100144401 | 151 |
| 7100148026 120 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100155083 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 7100166694 38 | 7100146291 | 131 |
| 7100148052 120 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148073 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 71001550 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 7100166695 143 | 7100146292 | 131 |
| 7100148072 120 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153226 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 7100155038 181 710015510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 142 | 7100148026 | 120 |
| 7100148073 120 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166684 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 142 | 7100148052 | 120 |
| 7100148074 120 7100148075 120 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148085 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153226 18 7100153236 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 7100155938 181 710015510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 <td>7100148072</td> <td>120</td> | 7100148072 | 120 |
| 7100148075 120 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148082 120 7100148056 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 7100155038 181 7100166691 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 < | 7100148073 | 120 |
| 7100148081 120 7100148082 120 7100148056 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100153224 18 7100153235 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153441 90 7100153481 90 710015538 181 7100166938 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148074 | 120 |
| 7100148082 120 7100148456 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153423 90 7100153451 90 7100153481 90 71001550 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 71 | 7100148075 | 120 |
| 7100148456 149 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 71001534479 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 7100155481 90 7100155481 90 7100166693 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148081 | 120 |
| 7100148531 95 7100148531 95 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166694 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148082 | 120 |
| 7100148985 112 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166683 142 7100166694 38 7100166694 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148456 | 149 |
| 7100150921 48 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100155456 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166694 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148531 | 95 |
| 7100150925 44 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | 7100148985 | 112 |
| 7100153224 18 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155483 181 71001556 181 71001656938 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | 7100150921 | 48 |
| 7100153226 18 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100155481 90 7100155038 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | 7100150925 | 44 |
| 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100153224 | 18 |
| 7100153231 18 7100153235 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 7100166698 143 | 7100153226 | 18 |
| 7100153236 18 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 710015538 181 7100157156 181 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | 18 |
| 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 710016510 155 7100166681 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | 7100153235 | 18 |
| 7100153423 90 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 710016510 155 7100166681 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100153479 90 7100153481 90 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100161510 155 7100166681 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100153481 90 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100161510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100156938 181 7100157156 181 7100161510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166698 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100157156 181 7100161510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100161510 155 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166681 142 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166682 142 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166688 142 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166689 142 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166694 38 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166696 143 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166697 143 7100166698 143 | | |
| 7100166698 143 | | |
| | | |
| /100166702 142 | | |
| | /100166702 | 142 |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------|
| 7100166705 | 142 |
| 7100166706 | 142 |
| 7100166720 | 142 |
| 7100166734 | 142 |
| 7100166735 | 142 |
| 7100167200 | 155 |
| 7100167238 | 155 |
| 7100167239 | 152 |
| 7100167240 | 152 |
| 7100167242 | 147 |
| 7100167292 | 155 |
| 7100167333 | 154 |
| 7100167362 | 153 |
| 7100167881 | 150 |
| 7100169180 | 38 |
| 7100169234 | 153 |
| 7100171980 | 13 |
| 7100172005 | 13 |
| 7100172006 | 13 |
| 7100173404 | 153 |
| 7100173966 | 155 |
| 7100175093 | 102 |
| 7100175094 | 102 |
| 7100175095 | 102 |
| 7100175096 | 102 |
| 7100175097 | 102 |
| 7100175098 | 102 |
| 7100175099 | 102 |
| 7100175100 | 102 |
| 7100175101 | 102 |
| 7100175511 7100175512 | 102 |
| 7100175533 | 102 |
| 7100175534 | 102 |
| 7100175535 | 102 |
| 7100175536 | 102 |
| 7100175537 | 102 |
| 7100175538 | 102 |
| 7100175539 | 103 |
| 7100175545 | 103 |
| 7100175546 | 103 |
| 7100175547 | 103 |
| 7100175553 | 103 |
| 7100175587 | 112 |
| 7100175589 | 112 |
| 7100175590 | 112 |
| 7100175591 | 103 |
| 7100175592 | 103 |
| 7100175593 | 103 |
| 7100175594 | 103 |
| 7100175595 | 103 |
| 7100175596 | 103 |
| 7100175597 | 103 |
| 7100175598 | 103 |
| 7100175599 | 103 |
| 7100175600 | 103 |
| 7100175601 | 103 |
| 7100175602 | 103 |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------------|
| 7100175603 | 103 |
| 7100175604 | 103 |
| 7100175605 | 103 |
| 7100175606 | 103 |
| 7100176840 | 110 |
| 7100176968 | 110 |
| 7100176972 | 110 |
| 7100180680 | 113 |
| 7100180681 | 112 |
| 7100180682 | 112 |
| 7100180703 | 112 |
| 7100181383 | 152 |
| 7100181452 | 154 |
| 7100181558 | 22 27 |
| 7100184498 7100185109 | |
| 7100185183 | 121 130 |
| 7100185268 | 130 |
| 7100185269 | 121 |
| 7100185278 | 121 |
| 7100185279 | 119 |
| 7100185289 | 110 |
| 7100185290 | 130 |
| 7100185291 | 121 |
| 7100185292 | 121 |
| 7100185618 | 146 |
| 7100185762 | 97 |
| 7100185795 | 97 |
| 7100185797 | 97 |
| 7100185799 | 97 |
| 7100185800 | 97 |
| 7100185817 | 152 |
| 7100185829 | 153 |
| 7100185830 | 153 |
| 7100185831 | 154 |
| 7100185832 | 152 |
| 7100185833 | 152 |
| 7100185834 | 155 |
| 7100185839 | 152 |
| 7100185841 | 153 |
| 7100185845 | 152 |
| 7100185847 | 152 |
| 7100185852 | 146 |
| 7100186963 | 152 |
| 7100188168 | 27 |
| 7100188801 | 178 |
| 7100188803 | 178 |
| 7100188805 | 178 |
| 7100188807 | 178 |
| 7100189372 7100189597 | 46 |
| 7100189597 | 152 |
| 7100189979 | 152 |
| 7100190170 | 153 |
| 7100191443 | 97 |
| 7100191444 | 97 |
| 7100191825 | 153 |
| 7100193170 | 97 |
| | |

| Broduct ID | Dogo |
|------------|------|
| Product ID | Page |
| 7100193227 | 97 |
| 7100193228 | 97 |
| 7100193229 | 97 |
| 7100194360 | 84 |
| 7100194736 | 119 |
| 7100194738 | 119 |
| 7100195906 | 88 |
| 7100195960 | 88 |
| 7100195961 | 88 |
| 7100195976 | 88 |
| 7100196045 | 88 |
| 7100196784 | 28 |
| 7100196882 | 162 |
| 7100197270 | 18 |
| 7100197283 | 18 |
| 7100197284 | 18 |
| 7100197285 | 18 |
| 7100197286 | 18 |
| 7100197481 | 18 |
| 7100197556 | 97 |
| 7100197565 | 97 |
| 7100197566 | 97 |
| 7100197568 | 97 |
| 7100197572 | 97 |
| 7100197718 | 97 |
| 7100197719 | 97 |
| | |
| 7100198128 | 162 |
| 7100198129 | 162 |
| 7100198130 | 162 |
| 7100198131 | 162 |
| 7100198132 | 162 |
| 7100198241 | 162 |
| 7100199150 | 12 |
| 7100199151 | 12 |
| 7100199170 | 12 |
| 7100199244 | 12 |
| 7100199506 | 12 |
| 7100199511 | 12 |
| 7100199512 | 12 |
| 7100201938 | 90 |
| 7100202350 | 150 |
| 7100202360 | 154 |
| 7100202361 | 154 |
| 7100202396 | 154 |
| 7100203041 | 155 |
| 7100203042 | 155 |
| 7100203048 | 153 |
| 7100203150 | 92 |
| 7100203297 | 92 |
| 7100203298 | 92 |
| 7100203299 | 92 |
| 7100203302 | 92 |
| 7100203635 | 92 |
| 7100203636 | 92 |
| 7100203637 | 92 |
| 7100203638 | 92 |
| 7100203639 | 92 |
| 7100204034 | 146 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------------|
| 7100204365 | 180 |
| 7100204366 | 180 |
| 7100204388 | 90 |
| 7100204418 | 90 |
| 7100204419 | 90 |
| 7100204420 | 90 |
| 7100204422 | 90 |
| 7100204961 | 181 |
| 7100205297 | 87 |
| 7100205299 | 87 |
| 7100205302 | 87 |
| 7100205304 | 87 |
| 7100205305 | 151 |
| 7100205307 | 154 |
| 7100205729 | 92 |
| 7100206559 | 110 |
| 7100206560 | 110 |
| 7100206561 | 110 |
| 7100206562 | 110 |
| 7100206581 | 110 |
| 7100206582 | 110 |
| 7100206586 | 110 |
| 7100206393 | 110 |
| 7100206891 | 18 18 |
| 7100207096 | 110 |
| 7100207323 | 97 |
| 7100207400 | 180 |
| 7100207401 | 175 |
| 7100207402 | 175 |
| 7100207412 | 174 |
| 7100207413 | 174 |
| 7100207414 | 174 |
| 7100207418 | 174 |
| 7100207419 | 174 |
| 7100207420 | 174 |
| 7100207430 | 174 |
| 7100207431 | 174 |
| 7100207432 | 174 |
| 7100207436 | 174 |
| 7100207437 | 174 |
| 7100207438 | 174 |
| 7100207445 | 174 |
| 7100207446 | 174 |
| 7100207447 | 174 |
| 7100207448 | 174 |
| 7100207449 | 174 |
| 7100207450 | 174 |
| 7100207499 | 177 |
| 7100208068 | 110 |
| 7100208175 | 177 |
| 7100208213 | 177 |
| 7100208382 | 125 |
| 7100208751 | 125 |
| 7100208793 7100208815 | 125 125 |
| 7100208815 | 125 |
| 7100208817 | 125 |
| 100200010 | 120 |

| Due duet ID | Deve |
|-------------|------|
| Product ID | Page |
| 7100208819 | 125 |
| 7100208820 | 125 |
| 7100208825 | 125 |
| 7100208826 | 125 |
| 7100209252 | 128 |
| 7100209333 | 181 |
| 7100209334 | 181 |
| 7100209339 | 175 |
| 7100209340 | 128 |
| 7100209384 | 128 |
| 7100209413 | 128 |
| 7100209416 | 128 |
| 7100209425 | 128 |
| 7100209426 | 128 |
| 7100209427 | 128 |
| 7100209428 | 128 |
| 7100209430 | 128 |
| 7100209600 | 125 |
| 7100210210 | 181 |
| 7100214243 | 181 |
| 7100214244 | 180 |
| 7100214245 | 181 |
| 7100214250 | 181 |
| 7100214255 | 181 |
| 7100214256 | 181 |
| 7100214257 | 181 |
| 7100214328 | 160 |
| 7100216191 | 130 |
| 7100216192 | 130 |
| 7100216261 | 126 |
| 7100216507 | 126 |
| 7100216514 | 130 |
| 7100216582 | 130 |
| 7100216595 | 126 |
| 7100216617 | 130 |
| 7100216621 | 126 |
| 7100216848 | 161 |
| 7100216850 | 161 |
| 7100216888 | 161 |
| 7100216889 | 161 |
| 7100217010 | 161 |
| 7100217011 | 161 |
| 7100217012 | 161 |
| 7100217304 | 181 |
| 7100217304 | 150 |
| 7100217397 | 109 |
| | |
| 7100217836 | 109 |
| 7100217837 | 109 |
| 7100217838 | 109 |
| 7100217844 | 109 |
| 7100217846 | 109 |
| 7100217847 | 109 |
| 7100217850 | 109 |
| 7100217852 | 109 |
| 7100217854 | 109 |
| 7100217856 | 109 |
| 7100217857 | 109 |
| 7100217858 | 109 |
| | |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7100217859 | 109 |
| 7100217860 | 109 |
| 7100217861 | 109 |
| 7100217862 | 109 |
| 7100217863 | 109 |
| 7100217864 | 109 |
| 7100217865 | 109 |
| 7100217866 | 109 |
| 7100217867 | 109 |
| 7100217868 | 109 |
| 7100217873 | 109 |
| 7100217873 | |
| | 109 |
| 7100217875 | 109 |
| 7100217876 | 109 |
| 7100217877 | 109 |
| 7100217946 | 128 |
| 7100218079 | 128 |
| 7100218150 | 125 |
| 7100218151 | 126 |
| 7100218153 | 125 |
| 7100218163 | 126 |
| 7100218306 | 126 |
| 7100218783 | 46 |
| 7100219827 | 97 |
| 7100220229 | 180 |
| 7100220263 | 178 |
| 7100220268 | 178 |
| 7100220423 | 125 |
| 7100220865 | 97 |
| 7100222333 | 150 |
| | |
| 7100222674 | 44 |
| 7100222675 | 44 |
| 7100224037 | 97 |
| 7100224039 | 97 |
| 7100224833 | 114 |
| 7100225280 | 181 |
| 7100225321 | 180 |
| 7100227512 | 150 |
| 7100229259 | 89 |
| 7100229277 | 89 |
| 7100229734 | 114 |
| 7100230429 | 180 |
| 7100230430 | 180 |
| 7100230432 | 181 |
| 7100230443 | 180 |
| 7100230444 | 180 |
| 7100230814 | 175 |
| 7100230815 | 177 |
| 7100230828 | 170 |
| 7100230828 | 170 |
| 7100230835 | |
| | 178 |
| 7100231199 | 177 |
| 7100231200 | 177 |
| 7100231201 | 177 |
| 7100231202 | 170 |
| 7100231205 | 170 |
| 7100231207 | 179 |
| 7100232846 | 109 |
| | |

| 7100232855 113 7100233763 37 7100233764 35 7100233765 35 7100233766 37 7100233767 35 7100236811 44 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236833 44 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240433 134 7100243934 122 7100243934 | Product ID | Page |
|--|------------|------|
| 7100233732 37 7100233763 37 7100233764 35 7100233765 35 7100233766 37 7100233767 35 7100236811 44 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236838 45 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100240432 95 7100240431 95 7100240428 19 7100240428 19 7100240424 142 7100243934 122 7100243943< | | |
| 7100233763 37 7100233764 35 7100233765 35 7100233767 35 7100236681 28 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236823 44 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236942 16 7100236943 17 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100240624 94 7100243935 134 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td></t<> | | |
| 7100233764 35 7100233765 35 7100233767 35 7100236681 28 7100236681 28 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236833 44 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243970< | | |
| 7100233765 35 7100233766 37 7100233767 35 710023681 28 710023681 24 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236833 44 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 710024078 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 <td></td> <td></td> | | |
| 7100233766 37 7100233767 35 710023681 28 710023681 28 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236838 45 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236943 44 7100236944 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 710024078 95 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243934 122 7100243935 | | |
| 7100233767 35 7100236681 28 7100236811 44 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236838 45 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236943 45 7100236944 16 7100236945 46 7100236946 17 7100237033 17 7100237083 45 710024078 95 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 | | |
| 7100236681 28 7100236811 44 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236838 45 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100240278 95 7100240278 95 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243970 124 710024 | | |
| 7100236812 47 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236823 44 7100236833 45 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100240278 95 7100240278 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243970 124 710024 | | |
| 7100236816 28 7100236821 28 7100236833 45 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236941 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100240432 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100243117 170 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 142 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243977 122 710024 | | |
| 7100236821 28 7100236838 45 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243963 122 7100243970 124 7100243973 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100 | 7100236812 | 47 |
| 7100236838 45 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240432 95 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240118 113 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 < | 7100236816 | 28 |
| 7100236843 44 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 710024078 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240118 113 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243969 119 7100243970 124 7100243973 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 124 7100243976 122 71 | 7100236821 | 28 |
| 7100236853 46 7100236854 46 7100236855 16 7100236941 16 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 124 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 | 7100236838 | 45 |
| 7100236854 46 7100236885 16 7100236941 16 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243934 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7 | 7100236843 | 44 |
| 7100236885 16 7100236941 16 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100237884 46 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 < | 7100236853 | 46 |
| 7100236941 16 7100236942 16 7100236942 16 7100237033 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243141 134 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 130 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 < | 7100236854 | 46 |
| 7100236942 16 7100236989 17 7100237055 49 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240117 170 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 | 7100236885 | 16 |
| 7100236989 17 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240628 19 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 | 7100236941 | 16 |
| 7100237033 17 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100243117 170 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243969 119 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 122 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 | 7100236942 | 16 |
| 7100237055 49 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100237883 45 7100240278 95 7100240431 95 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100240118 113 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243969 119 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243977 130 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 | 7100236989 | 17 |
| 7100237883457100237884467100240278957100240278957100240432957100240624947100240628197100240628197100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024394313471002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397812271002439791227100243980122710024398713071002439881277100243989122710024398012271002439811227100243983122710024398412271002439841227100243985122710024398412271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451247100244045127 <t< td=""><td>7100237033</td><td>17</td></t<> | 7100237033 | 17 |
| 71002378844671002402789571002404319571002404329571002406249471002406281971002401181137100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024393513471002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397312271002439731227100243973122710024397312271002439741307100243980122710024398112771002439851227100243985122710024398512271002440451247100244045124 | 7100237055 | 49 |
| 7100240278957100240431957100240432957100240624947100240628197100240181137100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024393513471002439631227100243964122710024397012471002439711227100243973122710024397312271002439731227100243973122710024397312271002439741307100243980122710024398112771002439831227100243984122710024398512271002440451277100244061197100244060119 | 7100237883 | 45 |
| 71002404319571002406249471002406281971002406281971002411181137100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024393513471002439631227100243964122710024397012471002439711227100243973122710024397312271002439731227100243973122710024397312271002439731227100243980122710024398112771002439851227100243985122710024398512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512471002440451277100244061197100244060119 | 7100237884 | 46 |
| 7100240432 95 7100240624 94 7100240628 19 7100241118 113 7100243117 170 7100243141 134 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243969 119 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243973 122 7100243973 122 7100243973 122 7100243973 122 7100243974 130 7100243975 122 7100243976 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243980 122 7100243983 122 7100243984 122 7100243985 122 7100244045 122 7100244045 122 7100244046 119 <tr< td=""><td>7100240278</td><td>95</td></tr<> | 7100240278 | 95 |
| 7100240624947100240628197100241118113710024311717071002431411347100243142122710024393412271002439351347100243963122710024396412271002439701247100243971122710024397312271002439731227100243974122710024397512271002439761227100243977122710024397812271002439801227100243987130710024398812771002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244046119710024404611971002440461197100244046119710024404512471002440451277100244060119 | 7100240431 | 95 |
| 71002406281971002411181137100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024393513471002439631227100243963122710024396412271002439701247100243971122710024397312271002439741227100243975122710024397612271002439771227100243978122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244046119710024404611971002440461197100244046119710024404512471002440451277100244060119 | 7100240432 | 95 |
| 710024111811371002431171707100243141134710024314212271002439341227100243935134710024396312271002439641227100243969119710024397012471002439711227100243973122710024397912271002439791227100243979122710024398012271002439881277100243989122710024398912271002439851227100243985122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244046119710024404611971002440461197100244046119710024404512771002440451277100244060119 | 7100240624 | 94 |
| 7100243117170710024314113471002431421227100243934122710024393513471002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397312271002439731227100243979122710024397912271002439791227100243980122710024398112771002439851227100243985122710024398512271002439851227100244045122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440601197100244060119 | 7100240628 | 19 |
| 71002431411347100243142122710024393412271002439351347100243963122710024396412271002439691197100243970124710024397112271002439731227100243974122710024397512271002439761227100243978122710024397912271002439801227100243983122710024398412271002439851227100243985122710024398512271002440451227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440601197100244060119 | 7100241118 | 113 |
| 7100243142 122 7100243934 122 7100243935 134 7100243943 134 7100243963 122 7100243964 122 7100243969 119 7100243970 124 7100243971 122 7100243977 122 7100243978 122 7100243979 122 7100243980 122 7100243987 130 7100243988 127 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100243989 122 7100244045 122 7100244045 122 7100244046 119 7100244048 119 7100244049 124 7100244040 124 7100244040 127 7100244060 119 | 7100243117 | 170 |
| 71002439341227100243935134710024394313471002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439891227100243989122710024398912271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244060119 | 7100243141 | 134 |
| 7100243935134710024394313471002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439851227100243985122710024398512271002440451227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243142 | 122 |
| 7100243943134710024396312271002439641227100243969119710024397012471002439711227100243977122710024397812271002439791227100243980122710024398812771002439891227100243989122710024398512271002439851227100243985122710024404512271002440451227100244045122710024404611971002440481197100244049124710024404012771002440401277100244060119 | 7100243934 | 122 |
| 71002439631227100243964122710024396911971002439701247100243970124710024397112271002439771227100243978122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439851227100243985122710024398512271002440451227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244040119 | 7100243935 | 134 |
| 710024396412271002439691197100243970124710024397112271002439771227100243978122710024397912271002439801227100243987130710024398812271002439891227100243989122710024398512271002439951227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243943 | 134 |
| 710024396911971002439701247100243971122710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988122710024398912271002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243963 | 122 |
| 71002439701247100243971122710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243964 | 122 |
| 7100243971122710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244060119 | 7100243969 | 119 |
| 710024397712271002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439951227100244045122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244040119 | 7100243970 | 124 |
| 71002439781227100243979122710024398012271002439871307100243988127710024398912271002439951227100244022122710024404512271002440461197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244040119 | 7100243971 | 122 |
| 71002439791227100243980122710024398713071002439881277100243989122710024399512271002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440401277100244060119 | 7100243977 | 122 |
| 710024398012271002439871307100243987130710024398812771002439891227100243995122710024404212271002440451227100244046119710024404711971002440481197100244049124710024404012771002440501277100244060119 | 7100243978 | 122 |
| 710024398713071002439881277100243989122710024399512271002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243979 | 122 |
| 71002439881277100243989122710024399512271002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243980 | 122 |
| 7100243989122710024399512271002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243987 | 130 |
| 710024399512271002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243988 | 127 |
| 71002440221227100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | 7100243989 | 122 |
| 7100244045122710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 710024404611971002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 71002440471197100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 7100244048119710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 710024404912471002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 71002440501277100244060119 | | |
| 7100244060 119 | | |
| | | |
| 7100244061 119 | | |
| | 7100244061 | 119 |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------|
| 7100244062 | 122 |
| 7100244063 | 124 |
| 7100244064 | 119 |
| 7100244065 | 127 |
| 7100244066 | 124 |
| 7100244069 | 127 |
| 7100244145 | 134 |
| 7100244200 | 130 |
| 7100244201 | 122 |
| 7100245437 | 95 |
| 7100246136 | 114 |
| 7100246983 | 94 |
| 7100246985 | 94 |
| 7100246986 | 94 |
| 7100247026 | 94 |
| 7100247316 | 113 |
| 7100247722 | 95 |
| 7100249088 | 54 |
| 7100249097 | 54 |
| 7100249356 | 54 |
| 7100251921 | 55 |
| 7100253622 | 94 |
| 7100253022 | 28 |
| 7100256062 | 163 |
| 7100256071 | 42 |
| 7100256086 | 155 |
| 7100256090 | 152 |
| 7100256092 | 155 |
| 7100256131 | 144 |
| 7100256138 | 163 |
| 7100256139 | 163 |
| 7100256140 | 163 |
| 7100256143 | 163 |
| 7100256144 | 163 |
| 7100256145 | 163 |
| 7100256282 | 87 |
| 7100256283 | 87 |
| 7100256371 | 150 |
| 7100256562 | 139 |
| 7100256658 | 86 |
| 7100256659 | 153 |
| 7100256707 | 113 |
| 7100257811 | 86 |
| 7100257812 | 139 |
| 7100257837 | 148 |
| 7100257936 | 42 |
| 7100257937 | 42 |
| 7100257943 | 144 |
| 7100257943 | 139 |
| 7100257945 | 139 |
| 7100257946 | 151 |
| 7100257948 | 144 |
| | 144 |
| 7100258326 7100258327 | 144 |
| 7100258327 | 144 |
| 7100258328 | 42 |
| 7100258668 | 42 |
| 7100258808 | 36 |
| 100200000 | 30 |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7100258809 | 36 |
| 7100258810 | 36 |
| 7100258908 | 10 |
| 7100258909 | 10 |
| 7100258910 | 10 |
| 7100258911 | 10 |
| 7100258912 | 10 |
| 7100258913 | 10 |
| 7100259002 | 147 |
| 7100259107 | 142 |
| 7100259576 | 36 |
| 7100260627 | 20 |
| 7100260628 | 20 |
| 7100260630 | 20 |
| 7100260643 | 20 |
| 7100260644 | 20 |
| 7100260645 | 20 |
| 7100260646 | 20 |
| 7100260718 | 47 |
| 7100260719 | 47 |
| 7100262626 | 16 |
| 7100262627 | 16 |
| 7100262628 | 16 |
| 7100262855 | 84 |
| 7100264002 | 94 |
| 7100264003 | 94 |
| 7100264326 | 95 |
| 7100264725 | 20 |
| 7100264730 | 44 |
| 7100264834 | 20 |
| 7100264835 | 20 |
| 7100264836 | 20 |
| 7100264837 | 20 |
| 7100264841 | 20 |
| 7100265015 | 20 |
| 7100265016 | 40 |
| 7100265024 | 15 |
| 7100265025 | 46 |
| 7100265026 | 40 |
| 7100265028 | 41 |
| 7100265033 | 40 |
| 7100265034 | 41 |
| 7100265035 | 41 |
| 7100265036 | 41 |
| 7100265044 | 15 |
| 7100265048 | 41 |
| 7100265049 | 41 |
| 7100265050 | 51 |
| 7100265060 | 41 |
| 7100265070 | 15 |
| 7100265071 | 15 |
| 7100265072 | 15 |
| 7100265073 | 15 |
| 7100265074 | 13 |
| 7100265075 | 17 |
| 7100265192 | 44 |
| 7100265213 | 44 |
| 7100265213 | 40 |
| 100203210 | 44 |

| Product ID | Page |
|--------------------------|------------|
| 7100265222 | 15 |
| 7100265223 | 15 |
| 7100265228 | 15 |
| 7100265229 | 15 |
| 7100265235 | 15 |
| 7100265236 | 17 |
| 7100265238 | 41 |
| 7100265239 | 20 |
| 7100265523 | 20 |
| 7100265524 | 15 |
| 7100265593 | 22 |
| 7100266028 | 20 |
| 7100266031 | 20 |
| 7100266045 | 51 |
| 7100266123 | 36 |
| 7100271680 | 93 |
| 7100277744 | 148 |
| 7100277745 | 148 |
| 7100278098 | 28 |
| 7100279645 | 149 |
| 7100279646 | 149 |
| 7100282441 | 153 |
| 7100282733 | 86 |
| 7100288125 | 148 |
| 7100288287 | 69 |
| 7100290153 | 113 |
| 7100290670 | 111 |
| 7100290789 | 39 |
| 7100293324 | 39 |
| 7100293325 | 39 |
| 7100293327 | 39 |
| 7100293328 | 39 |
| 7100293329 | 39 |
| 7100293330 | 39 |
| 7100293333 | 47 |
| 7100295035 | 39 |
| 7100299964 | 39 |
| 7100300071 | 45 |
| 7100316738 | 173 |
| 7100316739 | 173 |
| 7100316740 | 173 |
| 7100316741 | 173 |
| 7100316742 | 173 |
| 7100316763 | 173 |
| 7100316767 | 173 |
| 7100316768 | 173 |
| 7100316769 | 173 |
| 7100316770 | 173 |
| 7100316771 | 173 |
| 7100316772 | 173 |
| 7100316776 | 173 |
| 7100316777 | 172 |
| 7100316778 | 172 |
| 7100316779 | 172 |
| | |
| 7100316780 7100316781 | 172 172 |
| 7100316782 | 172 |
| 7100316782 | 172 |
| 10030703 | 172 |

| Product ID | Page |
|------------|------|
| 7100316784 | 172 |
| 7100316785 | 172 |
| 7100316786 | 172 |
| 7100316789 | 172 |
| 7100317692 | 70 |
| 7100317853 | 175 |
| 7100317854 | 175 |
| 7100318231 | 176 |
| 7100318235 | 176 |
| 7100318236 | 176 |
| 7100318463 | 143 |
| 7100318464 | 143 |
| 7100318468 | 143 |
| 7100318469 | 140 |
| 7100318470 | 140 |
| 7100319509 | 156 |
| 7100319510 | 156 |
| 7100319511 | 140 |
| 7100320517 | 154 |
| 7100320518 | 146 |
| 7100320519 | 146 |
| 7100320681 | 140 |
| 7100322647 | 111 |
| 7100324729 | 171 |
| 7100326170 | 153 |
| 7100326938 | 73 |
| 7100326939 | 72 |
| 7100336602 | 176 |
| 7100337285 | 139 |
| | |

<u>3M TERMS OF SALE</u>

1. Application

1.1 These conditions apply to all contracts between 3M and the Buyer referred to in the order and override all conditions stipulated by the Buyer (even if submitted in a later document); any other agreements between the parties relating to the subject matter of this order are terminated (except an agreement into which these conditions are incorporated).

1.2 No variation of these conditions is permitted unless agreed in writing by an authorised officer of 3M. Lead times for delivery shall be as set out in 3M's quotation or proposal or if none is specified 3M's standard lead times shall apply.

2. Description

2.1 The description of the goods or services to be supplied by 3M shall be as set out in 3M's quotation, as modified by any written specification supplied by 3M, or otherwise agreed in writing by an authorised officer of 3M.

2.2 3M may amend any specification if required by any applicable statute or regulation, or by notification to the Buyer following which the applicable specification shall be that as so amended.

2.3 All samples, drawings, images, descriptive matter and advertising materials produced by 3M and any descriptions or illustrations contained in 3M's literature, digital media or emails are produced solely to describe the goods or services approximately and do not form part of the agreement into which these conditions are incorporated.

3. Price

3.1 Save where expressly stated otherwise by 3M the price to be paid for the goods or the services will be 3M's price at the date when the goods are dispatched or the services are provided.

3.2 The price of goods includes the cost of 3M's standard packaging and standard delivery within the UK and Ireland by 3M's normal transportation; the price does not include VAT. Where the price is based on pallets and/or packaging being returned to 3M, then failure to do so by the Buyer will result in a surcharge at 3M's standard rate.

4. Payment

4.1 Unless otherwise specified on 3M's invoice, payment for the goods or services must be received in cleared funds no later than thirty days of the date of invoice.

4.2 3M reserves the right to charge interest on overdue sums at the rate of 4% per annum above the Base Rate for the time being of Lloyds Bank plc calculated on a daily basis from the due date of payment in Clause 4.1 until the date upon which payment is made.

4.3 3M may at any time require the Buyer to make payment in advance of delivery or require security for payment.

4.4 If the Buyer fails to make payment by the due date or when required, 3M may (without prejudice to any other remedy which it may have) cancel this contract and/or any other contract between the Buyer and 3M and/or suspend delivery under this or any other contract until payment is made.

4.5 The Buyer will have no statutory or other right of set off.

5. Delivery

5.1 Delivery dates are approximate only and 3M shall not be responsible for any loss or damage arising from any delay in delivering all or part of any goods ordered or delay in the provision of any services.

5.2 Without prejudice to Clause 5.1, 3M will not be liable for any delay in delivery or non-delivery of goods or services or any other breach of these conditions caused by any circumstances beyond 3M's reasonable control including without limitation, any Act of God, explosion, fire, flood, war, hostilities, accident, delay in delivery or non-delivery by 3M's suppliers, breakdowns or accidents to machinery, labour strike or dispute, order or decree of any court or action of any governmental authority, or any other causes or any circumstances beyond 3M's control; on the occurrence of any of the above events 3M reserves the right to cancel or suspend the whole or part of any delivery or service provision.

5.3 In the case of any order for goods of a type or description not normally held in stock by 3M, and therefore specially made ordered or imported by 3M to meet such order, the Buyer will accept goods 10% more or 10% less than ordered, the total price of the order being correspondingly adjusted.

5.4 Where 3M references the international rules for the interpretation of trade terms prepared by the International Chamber of Commerce (Incoterms) in the relevant contract or proposal, such terms shall apply to delivery save that where they conflict with these conditions, these conditions shall prevail. For deliveries outside of the UK mainland the term of sale shall be FCA 3M UK warehouse unless otherwise mutually agreed in writing by 3M and Buyer.

5.5 Goods supplied may be subject to export controls. The Buyer should refer to 3M's packing list accompanying the goods for any export control status.

6. <u>Risk</u>

Risk in all goods supplied to the Buyer will pass to the Buyer on delivery. Unloading shall be at the Buyer's risk.

7. Inspection

7.1 If the goods or any of them are damaged or lost while in the custody of a carrier, 3M will (at its option) either replace such goods or refund to the Buyer the price paid for them, but 3M's liability in connection with any such goods will not exceed the cost of replacement or the price paid by the Buyer.

7.2 3M will not be under any liability under 7.1 above unless the following conditions are strictly complied with:

7.2:1 In the event of non-delivery of a whole consignment of goods the Buyer must inform 3M in writing within ten days of the date of the invoice.

7.2:2 In the case of damage to goods or loss of part of a consignment, the consignment must be inspected in the presence of the carrier. If any goods are damaged or lost the consignment note must be endorsed accordingly and the Buyer must notify 3M within forty-eight hours of delivery, such notification to be confirmed in writing within the following five days. 3M shall have no further liability for such damage or loss.

8. Liabilities and Warranties

8.1 Nothing in this clause will be deemed to exclude or restrict 3M's liability for (i) death or personal injury resulting from its negligence; (ii) fraud or fraudulent misrepresentation; (iii) breach of any obligation as to title implied by section 12 of the Sale of Goods Act 1979; and/or (iv) any act, omission or matter, liability for which may not be legally excluded or limited.

8.2 If any goods supplied or any services supplied or provided by or on behalf of 3M prove on inspection to be defective in material or workmanship, 3M will (at its option) replace the same (or the defective part) or refund to the Buyer the price of the goods or services (or a pro-rated amount of the price if not all the goods are defective).

8.3 The Buyer will determine the suitability of the goods for its intended use and will not rely upon any representations made by or on behalf of 3M.

8.4 3M's liability under these conditions shall never exceed the cost of replacement or the price paid by the Buyer for the goods or services.

8.5 3M will not be liable for any consequential or indirect loss or damage (whether for loss of profit, loss of business, depletion of goodwill or otherwise) costs, expenses or other claims for consequential compensation whatsoever suffered by the Buyer whether this loss or damage arises from a breach of duty, in contract or in tort or in any other way (including loss or damage arising from 3M's negligence).

8.6 The Buyer shall at all times comply with standards of business conduct that are consistent with 3M's Code of Conduct located at <u>www.3m.com/businessconduct and</u> all applicable laws, statutes, regulations and codes relating to anti-bribery including but not limited to the US Foreign Corrupt Practices Act and the UK Bribery Act 2010 ("Bribery Laws") and shall maintain in place its own polices and adequate procedures, to ensure full compliance with the Bribery Laws. The Buyer shall promptly report to 3M any request or demand for any undue financial or other advantage of any kind received by or offered to the Buyer in connection with 3M's goods or services.

8.7 Except as set out in these conditions, all other warranties and conditions, whether express or implied, statutory or otherwise are excluded to the fullest extent permissible at law.

9. Assignment

9.1 3M may assign, or deal in any other manner with, any contract between 3M and Buyer or any part of them, including subcontracting any of its obligations under such contracts to any third party or agent.

9.2 The Buyer shall not be entitled to assign, or deal in any other manner with, any contracts between 3M and Buyer or any part of them, including sub-contracting any of its obligations under such contracts, without the prior written consent of 3M.

10. Termination

If there is appointed a Receiver, Administrator or Administrative Receiver of the Buyer's property or assets or any part of them, or a court order is made or a resolution is passed for the winding-up of the Buyer (except for the purpose of amalgamation or reconstruction) or if the Buyer commits any act of bankruptcy, or any bankruptcy petition is presented against the Buyer (or any analogous proceedings under the law of any country outside the United Kingdom are commenced), 3M may by notice in writing to the Buyer cancel all orders and contracts between 3M and the Buyer or any part of them remaining unfulfilled.

11. <u>General</u>

11.1 If any provision, or part of a provision, of these conditions is found by any court or administrative body of competent jurisdiction to be invalid, illegal or unenforceable (a "void provision") such invalidity, illegality or unenforceability shall not affect the other provisions of the conditions, which shall remain in full force and effect. If a void provision would be valid, legal and enforceable if some part of it were deleted, that void provision shall apply with such modification as may be necessary to make it valid, legal and enforceable it shall be deemed to be deleted.

11.2 No provision of the conditions shall be enforceable under the Contracts (Rights of Third Parties) Act 1999 by any person who is not a party to the contract between 3M and Buyer.

11.3 A failure to exercise, or delay in exercising a right, power or remedy provided to 3M by these conditions or by law does not constitute a waiver of that, or any other, right, power or remedy and shall not (and nor shall any single or partial exercise of any such right, power or remedy) preclude the further exercise of that, or any other, right, power or remedy.

12. Jurisdiction

12.1 All contracts between 3M and the Buyer where the goods are shipped to or services are provided in the Republic of Ireland shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the Laws of the Republic of Ireland, and the Buyer agrees to submit to the jurisdiction of the Courts of law in the Republic of Ireland in respect of them.

12.2 Except as provided above, all contracts between 3M and the Buyer shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the Laws of England, and the Buyer agrees to submit to the jurisdiction of the Courts of law in England in respect of them.



3M United Kingdom PLC 3M Centre Cain Road, Bracknell, Berkshire, RG12 8HT Tel : 0870 6080050 www.3M.co.uk/safety **3M Ireland Limited** The Iveagh Building The Park 18, Carrickmines, D18 X015, Ireland +353-1-2803555 www.3m.ie

© 3M 2024. All rights reserved.